

NATIONAL INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY CENTER OF GEORGIA SAKPATENTI

OFFICIAL BULLETIN OF THE INDUSTRIAL PROPERTY

2(414)

2015 TBILISI

INVENTIONS, UTILITY MODELS

- (10) Number of publication for application, which has been examined
- (11) Number of patent and kind of document
- (21) Serial number of application
- (22) Date of filing of the application
- (23) Date of exhibition or the date of the earlier filing and the number of application, if any
- (24) Date from which patent may have effect
- (31) Number of priority application
- (32) Date of filing of priority application
- (33) Code of the country or regional organization allotting priority application number (44) Date of publication of application not granted, but examined and number of bulletin
- (45) Date of publication of registered document
- (51) International Patent Classification Index

DESIGNS

- (10) Number of publication for application
- (11) Nnumber of patent and kind of document or number of registration
- (15) Date of registration/Date of patent renewal
- (18) Expected expir ation date of patent or registration
- (21) Serial number of application
- (22) Date of filing of the application
- (23) Date of exhibition or the date of the earlier filing and the number of application, if any
- (24) Date from which patent may have effect
- (28) Number of designs included in the application
- (30) Data relating to priority (number of application, date of filing of application, two-letter code identifying the authority with whom the priority application was made)
- (31) Number of priority application
- (32) Date of filing of priority application
- (33) Code of the country or regional organization allotting priority application number
- (34) Two-letter code according to WIPO St.3 identifying the authority with which the priority application was made
- (44) Date of publication of design and number of bulletin (the first publication)
- (45) Date of publication of design registered by WIPO and number of bulletin

TRADEMARKS

- (111) Number of registration
- (151) Date of registration
- (156) Date of the renewal
- (181) Expected expiration date of registration
- (186) Reneval expiration date of registration
- (141) Data of cancel of duration of the mark
- (210) Serial number of application
- (220) Date of filing of the application
- (230) Data concerning exhibition
- (260) Number of application, for which favorable decision of examination about registration has been taken (publication number)
- (310) Number of the first application

(11)

(11)

- (320) Date of filing of the first application
- (330) Code, identifying national or regional Office where the first application was made

(10) AP 0000 0000 A - number of published application for invention (first publication) P 0000 0000 B - number of patent for invention (second publication)

D 0000 000 S - number of patent for design (second publicatio)

(21) AP 0000 000000 - serial number of application for invention

(511) - International Classification of Goods and Services for the purposes of registration of trade marks and/or list of goods and/or services classified according thereto

- (54) Title of the invention
- (57) Abstract
- (60) Number of examined patent document granted by foreign patent office, date from which patent has effect and country code
- (62) Number of the earlier application and in case of divided application, date of filing an application
- (71) Name, surname and address of applicant (country code)
- (72) Name, surname of inventor (country code)
- (73) Name, surname and address of patent owner (country code)
- (74) Name, surname of representative or patent attorney
- (85) Date of commencement of the national phase of International Application
- (86) Number and date of filing of international application
- (87) Number and date of publication of international application
- (51) International Classification for designs (class and subclass of the Locarno Classification)
- (54) Title of the invention
- (55) Reproduction of the design
- (57) Description of characteristic features of the design including indication of colors
- (58) Date of recording of any kind of amendment in the Register
- (62) Number of the earlier application, registration and document number and if available the date of filing an application in case of divided application
- (71) Name, surname and address of applicant (country code)
- (72) Name, surname of creator (country code)
- (73) Name, surname and address of patent owner (country code)
- (74) Name, surname of representative or patent attorney
- (81) Contracting states concerned II designated contracting states according to the 1960 Act
- III designated contracting states according to the 1999 Act (85) Owner's permanent address
- (86) Owner's nationality
- (87) Owner's residence
- (88) State in which the owner has a real and effective industrial or commercial establishment
- (531) Description of figurative elements of Trade Marks according to the International
- Classification of the Figurative Elements of Marks (540) - Reproduction of Trade Mark
- (550) Nature and kind of Trade Mark
- (580) Date of recording of any kind changes in respect of applications or registrations
- (591) Information concerning colors claimed
- (731) Name and address of the applicant
- (732) Name and address of the holder of the registration
- (740) Name and address of the representative
- (750) Adrees for correspondence
- (770) Name and address of the previous applicant or holder in case of change in ownership
- (771) Previous name and address of the applicant or holder in case of change in ownership
- (791) Name and address of the licensee
- (793) Indication of conditions and/or restrictions under the license (Type of license, number of license agreement, data of license, data of validity of license) (800) – Certain data relating to the international registration of Trade Marks under the
 - Protocol Relating to Madrid Agreement (International registration number

CODES FOR PUBLICATION IN BULLETIN

	INTERNATIONAL PATENT CLASSIFICATION FOR INVENTIONS AND UTILITY MODELS
SECTION A	HIMAN NECESSITIES

(21) API 0000 000000 – number of application for imported patent	SECTION A – HUMAN NECESSITIES
(11) PI 0000 0000 A – number of imported patent (first publication)	SECTION B – PERFORMING OPERATIONS; TRANSPORTING
	SECTION C – CHEMISTRY; METALLURGY
(21) AU 0000 000000 – serial number of application for utility model	SECTION D – TEXTILES; PAPER
(10) AU 0000 000 U - number of published application for utility model (first publication)	SECTION E – FIXED CONSTRUCTIONS
(11) U 0000 000 Y – number of patent for utility model (second publication)	SECTION F - MECHANICAL ENGINEERING; LIGHTING; HEATING; WEAPONS;
	BLASTING
(21) AD 0000 000000 – serial number of application for design	SECTION G – PHYSICS
(10) AD 0000 000 S – number of published application for design (first publication)	SECTION H - ELECTRICITY

- SECTION H ELECTRICITY
- М (210) AM 0000 000000
- Serial number of application; (260) AAM 0000 00000 A _
 - Publication number of application: - Number of registration;

- Trade Mark

- (111) M 0000 00000 R
- (111) MMM0000 00000 Rn Number of renewals, in which n=1,2,3; (111) M 0000 00000 R(P) - Number of registration under partial assignment of rights

LIST OF CODES, IN ALPHABETIC SEQUENCE, AND THE CORRESPONDING (SHORT) NAMES OF STATES, OTHER ENTITIES AND INTERGOVERNMENTAL ORGANIZATIONS (WIPO STANDARD ST.3)

AD	Andorra
AE	United Arab Emirates
AF	Afghanistan
AG	Antigua and Barbuda
AI AL	Anguilla Albania
AM	Armenia
AN	Netherlands Antilles
AO	Angola
AP	African Regional Intellectual
	Property Organization (ARIPO)
AR	Argentina
AT	Austria
AU	Australia
AW AZ	Aruba Azerbaijan
BA	Bosnia and Herzegovina
BB	Barbados
BD	Bangladesh
BE	Belgium
BF	Burkina Faso
BG	Bulgaria
BH	Bahrain
BI	Burundi
BJ	Benin
BM BN	Bermuda Brunei Darussalam
BO	Bolivia
BR	Brazil
BS	Bahamas
BT	Bhutan
BV	Bouvet Island
BW	Botswana
BX	Benelux Office for Intellectual
DI	Property (BOIP)
BY	Belarus
BZ	Belize
CA CD	Canada Democratic Republic of the
CD	Congo
CF	Central African Republic
CG	Congo
CH	Switzerland
CI	Cote d'Ivoire
CK	Cook Islands
CL	Chile
CM	Cameroon China
CN CO	Colombia
CR	Costa Rica
CU	Cuba
CV	Cape Verde
CY	Cyprus
CZ	Czech Republic
DE	Germany
DJ	Djibouti
DM	Dominica
DO	Dominican Republic
DZ EA	Algeria Eurasian Patent Organization (EAPO)
EC	Ecuador
EE	Estonia
EG	Egypt
EH	Western Sahara
EM	Office for Harmonization in the Internal
	Market (Trademarks and Designs)(OHIM)
EP	European Patent Office (EPO)
ER	Eritrea
ES ET	Spain Ethiopia
ET FI	Ethiopia Finland
гı FJ	Fiji
FK	Falkland Islands (Malvinas)
FO	Faroe Islands
FR	France
GA	Gabon
GB	United Kingdom
GC	Patent Office of the Cooperation Council

CD	for the Arab States of the Gulf (GCC)
GD GG	Grenada Guernsey
GH	Ghana
GI	Gibraltar
GT	Guatemala
GW	Guinea- Bissau
GY HK	Guyana The Hong Kong Special Administrative
IIIX	Region of the People's Republic of China
HN	Honduras
HR	Croatia
HT HU	Haiti
IB	Hungary International Bureau of the World
10	Intellectual Property Organization (WIPO)
ID	Indonesia
IE	Ireland
IL IM	Israel Isle of Man
IN	India
IQ	Iraq
ID	Indonesia
IE IL	Ireland Israel
IM	Isle of Man
IN	India
IQ	Iraq
IR	Iran (Islamic Republic of) Iceland
IS IT	Italy
JE	Jersey
JM	Jamaica
JO	Jordan
JP KE	Japan Kenya
KG	Kyrgyzstan
KH	Cambodia
KI KM	Kiribati Spint Kitta and Navia
KP	Saint Kitts and Nevis Democratic People's Republic of Korea
KR	Republic of Korea
KW	Kuwait
KY K7	Cayman Islands
KZ LA	Kazakhstan Lao People's Democratic Republic
LB	Lebanon
LC	Saint Lucia
LI	Liechtenstein
LK LR	Sri Lanka Liberia
LS	Lesotho
LT	Lithuania
LU LV	Luxembourg
LY	Latvia Libyan Arab Jamahiriya
MA	Morocco
MC	Monaco
MD ME	Republic of Moldova
ME MG	Montenegro Madagascar
MK	The former Yugoslav Republic of
	Macedonia
ML	Mali
MM MN	Myanmar Mongolia
MO	Macao
MP	Northern Mariana Islands
MR MS	Mauritania Montserrat
MS MT	Montserrat Malta
MU	Mauritius
MV	Maldives
MW	Malawi
MX MY	Mexico Malaysia
MZ	Mozambique
NA	Namibia

NG	Nigeria
NI	Nicaragua
NL	Netherlands
NO	Norway
NP	Nepal
NR	Nauru
NZ	New Zealand
OA	African Intellectual Property Organization
UA	
014	(OAPI)
OM	Oman
PA	Panama
PE	Peru
PG	Papua New Guinea
PH	Philippines
PK	Pakistan
PL	Poland
PT	Portugal
PW	Palau
PY	Paraguay
QA	Qatar
QZ	Community Plant Variety Office
QL	
DO	(European Community) (CPVO)
RO	Romania
RS	Serbia
RU	Russian Federation
RW	Rwanda
SA	Saudi Arabia
SB	Solomon Islands
SC	Seychelles
SD	Sudan
ŜĠ	Singapore
SH	Saint Helena
SI	Slovenia
SK	Slovekia
SL	Sierra Leone
SM	San Marino
SN	Senegal
SO	Somalia
SR	Suriname
ST	Sao Tome and Principe
SV	El Salvador
SY	Syrian Arab Republic
SZ	Swaziland
TC	Turks and Caicos Islands
TD	Chad
TG	Togo
TH	Thailand
TJ	Tajikistan
TL	Timor-Leste
TM	Turkmenistan
	Tunisia
TN	Tonga
TO	Turkey
TR	
SE	Sweden Twinidad and Tabaga
TT	Trinidad and Tobago
ΤV	Tuvalu
ΤW	Taiwan, Province of China
ΤZ	United Republic of Tanzania
UA	Ukraine
UG	Uganda
US	United States of America
ŬŶ	Uruguay
ŬŻ	Uzbekistan
VA	Holy See
VA VC	Saint Vincent and the Grenadines
VE	Venezuela
	Virgin Islands (British)
VG	Virgin Islands (British) Viet Nam
VN	
VU	Vanuatu
WO	World Intellectual Property Organization
	(WIPO)

NE

Niger

- Samoa WS
- XN YE Nordic Patent Institute (NPI)
- Yemen
- South Africa
- ZA ZM ZW Zambia
 - Zimbabwe

NATIONAL INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY CENTER OF GEORGIA SAKPATENTI

OFFICIAL BULLETIN OF THE INDUSTRIAL PROPERTY

ОФИЦИАЛЬНЫЙ БЮЛЛЕТЕНЬ ПРОМЫШЛЕННОЙ СОБСТВЕННОСТИ

2(414)

INVENTIONS

UTILITY MODELS

DESIGNS

TRADEMARKS

APPELLATIONS OF ORIGIN AND GEOGRAPHICAL INDICATIONS OF GOODS

DATE OF PUBLICATION 2015 01 26

PUBLISHED TITLES OF PROTECTION		
IN	VENTIONS	
	APPLICATIONS APPROVED FOR GRANTING PATENTS PATENTED INVENTIONS	
U	FILITY MODELS	
•	PATENTED UTILITY MODEL	12
D	ESIGNS	
•	REGISTERED DESIGNS	13
•	DESIGNS REGISTERED ACCORDING TO THE ACCELERATED PROCEDURE	14
TI	RADEMARKS	
•	APPLICATIONS FILED UNDER THE NATIONAL PROCEDURE APPROVED FOR	17
	REGISTRATION REGISTERED TRADEMARKS	
	TRADEMARKS REGISTERED ACCORDING TO THE ACCELERATED PROCEDURE	
•	INTERNATIONAL TRADEMARKS FOR WHICH A DECISION ON GANTING PROTECTION	
	IS TAKEN	
•	INTERNATIONAL TRADEMARKS PROTECTED IN GEORGIA	61
A	PPELLATIONS OF ORIGIN AND GEOGRAPHICAL INDICATIONS OF GOODS	
•	REGISTERED APPELLATIONS OF ORIGIN OF GOODS	68
0]	FFICIAL NOTIFICATIONS	
	RADEMARKS	
	RENEWAL OF REGISTRATIONS COMPLETE TRANSFER OF RIGHTS	
	COMPLETE TRANSFER OF RIGHTS	
	CORRECTION OF PUBLISED INFORMATIONS	

CLASSIFICATION INDEXES

INVENTIONS	76
UTILITY MODELS	79
DESIGNS	79
TRADEMARKS	82

CONTENTS

PUBLISHED TITLES OF PROTECTION

INVENTIONS

- APPLICATIONS APPROVED FOR GRANTING PATENTS: 12674; 12682; 13241; 12928; 13111; 13345
- **PATENTED INVENTIONS:** 6220-6239

UTILITY MODELS

• **PATENTED UTILITY MODEL:** 1842

DESIGNS

- **REGISTERED DESIGNS:** 606-611
- DESIGN REGISTERED ACCORDING TO THE ACCELERATED PROCEDURE: 612, 613

TRADEMARKS

- APPLICATIONS FILED UNDER THE NATIONAL PROCEDURE APPROVED FOR REGISTRATION: 70794; 72645*; 73388; 73916, 73917; 73933; 74099*; 76072; 76186; 76222; 76240; 76244; 76246; 76262--76264; 76297; 76358; 76395; 76402; 76432; 76452; 76457; 76467; 76474; 76553; 76721; 76758; 76761; 76763; 76774, 76775; 76817; 76844; 76888; 76975; 76987, 76988; 77073; 77079; 77189; 77218; 77395; 77396; 77445
- REGISTERED TRADEMARKS: 25547-25584
- TRADEMARKS REGISTERED ACCORDING TO THE ACCELERATED PROCEDURE: 25546; 25585-25588
- INTERNATIONAL TRADEMARKS FOR WHICH A DECISION ON GRANTING PROTECTIONS IS TAKEN:

73242*; 73784*; 74257*; 74641; 75005*; 75462-75464; 75472; 75476; 75480, 75481; 75495-75501; 75505; 75508; 75511, 75512; 75514, 75515; 75517-75520; 75523; 75526-75528; 75540-75542; 75548, 75549; 75555; 75636; 75640; 75642, 75643; 75645; 75692-75694; 75696-75698; 75706-75708; 75711, 75712; 75715, 75716; 75799-75801; 75803; 75815; 75865; 76017-76019; 76023, 76024; 76046-76048; 76105; 76154; 76228; 76306; 76409; 76468-76473; 76475-76477

INTERNATIONAL TRADEMARKS PROTECTED IN GEORGIA:

70541; 71515; 71633; 72204; 72209; 72224; 72289; 72659; 73068, 73069; 73072; 73160-73163; 73165; 73167, 73168; 73186-73188; 73192; 73197; 73202-73212; 73273-73275; 73279-73281; 73283; 73292, 73293; 73299; 73302-73304; 73309-73312; 73360-73369; 73378, 73379; 73510; 73518; 73520; 73522; 73524-73527; 73530-73532; 73538-73541; 73543; 73545; 73816; 74280; 74445; 74461; 74799; 74804; 74808, 74809; 74816; 74823-74825; 74828; 74831; 74833

APPELLATIONS OF ORIGIN AND GEOGRAPHICAL INDICATIONS OF GOODS

• **REGISTERED APPELATIONS OF ORIGIN OG GOOS:** 844-848

INVENTIONS

APPLICATIONS APPROVED FOR GRANTING PATENTS

The decision can be appealed at the Chamber of Appeal of Sakpatenti within 3 months from the publication or at the Mtskheta District Court Administrative Cases Board (Address: N 17, Samkhedro str., Mtskheta), within 1 month following the publication.

PART A

A 61

(10) AP 2015 12674 A (51) Int. Cl. (2006) A 61 K 31/56

(21) AP 2010 012674

- (31) 61/247,642
- (32) 2009 10 01
- (33) US
- (71) APTALIS PHARMATECH, INC. (US)
- 845 Center Drive, Vandalia, Ohio 45377 (US) (72) VENKATESH, Gopi M. (US);

(22) 2010 09 30

- PERRETT, Stephen (US); COHEN, Fredric Jay (US)
- (74) Shalva Gvaramadze
- (85) 2012 04 19
- (86) PCT/US2010/050860, 2010 09 30
- (54) ORALLY ADMINISTERED CORTICOSTEROID COMPOSITIONS

(57) There is represented orally disintegrating solid pharmaceutical composition containing 20 mg or less corticosteroid and disintegrant; at that, composition is disintegrated in simulated saliva liquid within 60 seconds. Said composition is applied to treat conditions related to gastrointestinal tract inflammation.

Claims: 3 independent

35 dependent

PART C

C 07

- (10) AP 2015 12682 A (51) Int. Cl. (2006) C 07 D 213/74 C 07 D 239/48 C 07 D 239/95 C 07 D 401/12
 - C 07 D 401/12 C 07 D 401/14 C 07 D 403/12 C 07 D 403/14 C 07 D 403/14 C 07 D 413/12 C 07 D 417/12 C 07 D 451/02 C 07 D 453/02

- C 07 D 471/04 C 07 D 473/16 C 07 D 487/04 C 07 D 487/08 (22) 2007 11 20 2 08 (US)
- (62) 60/869,299 2006 12 08 (US)
- (31) 60/869,299

(21) AP 2007 012682

- (32) 2006 12 08
- (33) US
- (71) IRM LLC (US)131 Front Street, P.O. Box 2899, Hamilton, HM LX, Bermuda (BM) (US)
- (72) MICHELLYS, Pierre-Yves (FR); PEI, Wei (CN); MARSILJE, Thomas H. (US); LU, Wenshuo (CA); CHEN, Bei (CN); UNO, Tetsuo (JP); JIN, Yunho (KR); JIANG, Tao (CN)
- (74) Aleksandre Kartvelishvili
- (85) 2012 04 27
- (86) PCT/US2007/085304, 2007 11 20
- (54) COMPOUNDS AND COMPOSITIONS AS PROTEIN KINASE INHIBITORS
- (57) There are represented: pyrimidine derivatives of formula (1) and (2),





substitutions thereof R^1 and R^2 are obtaining values R^1 = halogen or $C^1 - 6$ alkyl, R^2 = H, values of substitutions: R^3 , R^4 , R^5 , R^5 , R^6 , R^8 , R^9 , W and variable n are provided in the claims; and pharmaceutically acceptable salts, pharmaceutical

compositions on basis thereof, and application therein the cell, tissue system or mammal organism to inhibit anaplastic lymphoma kinase.

Claims: 7 independent 10 dependent

1

Table:

(10) AP 2015 13241 A (51) Int. Cl. (2006) C 07 D 471/04

- (22) 2012 02 23
- (21) AP 2012 013241 (31) 61/446,572; PCT/US2012/026377
- (32) 2011 02 25; 2012 02 23
- (33) US; WO
- (71) IRM LLC (US)
- 131 Front Street, P.O. Box HM 2899 Hamilton, HM LX (BM) (US) (72) MOLTENI, Valentina (US);
- FAN, Yi (CN); LOREN. Jon (US): SMITH, Jeffrey M. (US); FLATT, Brenton T. (US)
- (74) Aleksandre Kartvelishvili
- (85) 2013 09 25
- (86) PCT/US2012/026377, 2012 02 23
- (54) COMPOUNDS AND COMPOSITIONS AS TRK INHIBITORS

(57) Present invention relates to pyrazole[1,5-a] pyrimidines of common formula (I),



pharmaceutical compositions containing thereof and application thereat the treatment or prevention of diseases or disorders related to anomalous or deregulated activation of TRK-kinase.

Claims: 7 independent

18 dependent

C 09

(10) AP 2015 12928 A (51) Int. Cl. (2006) C 09 B 3/20 C 09 B 69/10 C 09 D 11/00 (21) AP 2011 012928 (22) 2011 05 25 (31) 61/348,106: 10005420.4 (32) 2010 05 25; 2010 05 25

- (33) US; EP
- (71) SICPA HOLDING SA (CH) Avenue de Florissant 41 CH-1008 Prilly (CH)
- (72) TILLER, Thomas (DE); PASQUIER, Cecile (CH); COMMEUREUC, Aurélien Georges Jean (FR)
- (74) Larisa Amirkhanyan
- (85) 2012 12 17
- (86) PCT/EP2011/058519, 2011 05 25
- (54) POLYMER-BONDED PERYLENE DYES AND COMPOSITIONS CONTAINING SAME

(57) There is represented a method of increasing solubility and/or dispersibility of perylene dye in liquid medium. The method relates to perylene dye binding to soluble phenol-aldehyde polymer in liquid medium.

- Claims: 9 independent
 - 7 dependent

PART D

D 01

(51) Int. Cl. (2006) (10) AP 2015 13111 A D 01 B 7/02

- (21) AP 2013 013111 (22) 2013 06 06
- (71) Vladimir Miruashvili (GE) Dolidzis q. 132, 0115, Tbilisi (GE); Elguja Shapakidze (GE) Petriashvilis q. 13, 0179, Tbilisi (GE);
- (72) Vladimir Miruashvili (GE); Elguja Shapakidze (GE)
- (54) DEVICE FOR PEELING SILK COCOON

(57) There is represented a device including a frame 1, a board 4 fastened thereon, and a drum 3 with the combs 2. The combs are attached onto the drum as circle disposed in the middle of board and installed thereby means of bearings. The combs are fixed on drum as circular bands remote from each other in equal distance, between which rack 5 teeth 6 are passed.

Claims: 1 independent Fig.: 1



PART F

F 02

(10) AP 2015 13345 A (51) Int. Cl. (2006)

F 02 M 27/04 (21) AP 2012 013345 (22) 2012 09 12 (31) PCT/IB2012/002851 (32) 2012 09 12 (33) RU (71) KUREGYAN, Kamo (RU) Krasnodarskaya Str. 42a, Pyatigorsk (RU) (72) KUREGYAN, Kamo (RU) (74) Vakhtang Torotadze (85) 2014 01 08 (86) PCT/IB2012/002851, 2012 09 12 (54) EQUIPMENT FOR STRUCTURIZATION

AND POLARIZATION OF FUEL, **COMBUSTION MIXTURE OR WATER**

(57) There is represented an equipment comprising a case 1 with smooth inner surface 2 and a bar 5 with flanging 10 and insulating cushion 4 installed in the case; at that, the case and the bar are made with conducting material and have means to be switched to electric circuit. A battery is made of conducting discs 6 having insulating discs 7 made with dielectric material disposed between thereof. The battery is tightly set onto the bar; furthermore, generated between each conducting disc outer and case inner surfaces water passing operating clearance size is no more than 1/10 of case inner medium size in cross-section, and each conducting disc thickness is no less than adjoining insulating disc thickness.

Claims: 1 independent 4 dependent





PATENTED INVENTIONS

PART A

A 01

(11) P 2015 6236 B	(51) Int. Cl. (2006)	
(A 01 N 59/12	
	A 01 N 25/02	
	A 61 K 8/20	
	A 61 K 8/89	
	A 61 K 33/18	
	A 61 K 47/24	
	A 01 R 4//24 A 01 P 1/00	
	A 61 P 31/02	
(10) AP 2014 12995 A	(44) 19(407)/2014	
(21) AP 2011 012995		
(22) 2011 07 12		
(24) 2011 07 12		
(31) P1000362		
(32) 2010 07 12		
(33) HU		
(86) PCT/HU2011/00006	5 2011 07 12	
(73) EGIS GYÓGYSZERGYÁR NYILVÁNOSAN MŰKÖDŐ RÉSZVÉNYTÁRSASÁG (HU)		
	, H-1106 Budapest (HU)	
(72) MIKIII ÁSIK Endr		

- (72) MIKULÁSIK, Endre (HU); SPAITS, Tamás (HU)
- (74) Liliana Darakhvelidze
- (54) **DISINFECTANT AND ANTISEPTIC** FORMULATION HAVING REDUCED **IODINE CONTENT**

A 61

(11) P 2015 6220 B	(51) Int. Cl. (2006) A 61 K 9/08 A 61 K 47/10 A 61 K 47/26 A 61 K 47/18 A 61 K 31/5575	
(10) AP 2014 12045 A	(44) 19(407)/2014	
(21) AP 2009 012045		
(22) 2009 05 28		
(24) 2009 05 28		
(31) 08397513.6		
(32) 2008 05 30		
(33) EP		
(86) PCT/JP2009/06021	1, 2009 05 28	
(73) SANTEN PHARMACEUTICAL CO.,		
LTD. (JP)	,	
9-19, Shimoshinjo 3	3-chome.	
	xu, Osaka-shi, Osaka	
5338651 (JP);	, •••••••••	

ASAHI GLASS C	, , ,	
1008405 (JP)	o, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo	
(72) REUNAMAKI, T	imo (FI);	
PELLINEN, Pertt	i (FI);	
OKSALA, Olli (F	I);	
LEHMUSSAARI	, Kari (FI)	
(74) Shalva Gvaramada	ze	
(54) COMPOSITION	TREATING OCULAR	
HYPERTENSIO AND USAGE TH	N AND GLAUCOMA, IEREOF	
(11) P 2015 6233 B	(51) Int. Cl. (2006)	
	A 61 K 31/13	
A 61 K 31/403		
A 61 P 25/28		

- (10) AP 2014 12913 A (44) 19(407)/2014
- (21) AP 2012 012913
- (22) 2012 12 07
- (24) 2012 12 07
- (31) 11.03777; 61/568,831
- (32) 2011 12 09; 2011 12 09
- (33) FR; US
- (73) LES LABORATOIRES SERVIER (FR) 35, rue de Verdun F-92284 Suresnes Cedex (FR)
- (72) SORS, Aurore (FR); TROCME-THIBIERGE, Caryn (FR)
- (74) Tamaz Shilakadze
- (54) NEW COMBINATION BETWEEN 4-{3-[CIS-HEXAHYDROCYCLOPENTA [C]PYROL-2(1H)-YL]PROPOXY} **BENZAMIDE AND NMDA RECEPTOR** ANTAGONIST AND PHARMACEUTI-CAL COMPOSITIONS CONTAINING THEREOF

(51) Int. Cl. (2006) A 61 K 31/4178 A 61 K 31/473 A 61 K 31/496 A 61 K 31/573 A 61 K 45/06 A 61 P 1/08
(44) 19(407)/2014
709
) 14 5, 2010 11 18

- (73) HELSINN HEALTHCARE SA (CH) Via Pian Scairolo 9 6912 Lugano-Pazzallo (CH)
- (72) TRENTO, Fabio (IT);
 CANTOREGGI, Sergio (CH);
 ROSSI, Giorgia (IT);
 CANNELLA, Roberta (IT);
 BONADEO, Daniele (IT);
 BRAGLIA, Riccardo (CH)
- (74) Tamaz Shilakadze
- (54) COMPOSITIONS FOR TREATING CENTRALLY MEDIATED NAUSEA AND VOMITING

(11) P 2015 6238 B	(51) Int. Cl. (2006) A 61 K 39/00
	A 61 M 5/178
(10) AP 2014 13090 A	(44) 19(407)/2014

- (21) AP 2011 013090
- (22) 2011 10 17
- (24) 2011 10 17
- (31) 1058464; 61/454,248
- (32) 2010 10 18; 2011 03 18
- (33) FR; US
- (86) PCT/EP2011/068090, 2011 10 17
- (73) SANOFI PASTEUR (FR)2 avenue Pont Pasteur, F-69367 Lion, Cedex 07 (FR)
- (72) CHACORNAC, Isabelle (FR);
 IKHELEF-GRIBI, Nabila (FR);
 RONZON, Frédéric (FR);
 TIREFORT, Julien (FR);
 SANTSCH GRAF, Sandrine (FR)
- (74) Shalva Gvaramadze
- (54) METHOD OF STORING VACCINE CONTAINING ALUMINUM ADJUVANT

PART C

C 07

(11) P 2015 6221 B	(51) Int. Cl. (2006) C 07 C 231/12 C 07 C 233/18	
(10) AP 2014 12388 A	(44) 19(407)/2014	
(21) AP 2010 012388		
(22) 2010 02 26		
(24) 2010 02 26		
(31) 200910046782.1		
(32) 2009 02 27		
(33) CN		
(86) PCT/CN2010/070780, 2010 02 26		
(73) LES LABORATOIRES SERVIER (FR)		
35, rue de Verdun F-92284 Suresnes		
Cedex (FR)		

- (72) ZHANG, Peng (CN);
 SHAN, Hanbin (CN);
 YUAN, Zhedong (CN);
 JIANG, Xudong (CN);
 HUANG, Yu (CN);
 WANG, Hubo (CN);
 CAO, Xufeng (CN);
 CHENG, Xingdong (CN);
 PAN, Hongjuan (CN);
 YU, Xiong (CN)
- (74) Tamaz Shilakadze
- (54) AGOMELATINE HYDROHALIDE COMPLEX AND PREPARATION METHOD THEREOF

(11) P 2015 6234 B (51) Int. Cl. (2006)

- C 07 C 233/18 C 07 C 231/06 C 07 C 231/12 A 61 K 31/165 A 61 P 25/20
 - A 61 P 25/22
 - A 61 P 25/24
- A 61 P 25/06 (44) 19(407)/2014
- (10) AP 2014 12941 A (21) AP 2011 012941
- (21) AF 2011 01 (22) 2011 06 08
- (24) 2011 06 08
- (24) 2011 06 08 (31) 201010197370.0
- (31) 201010197370.0
- (32) 2010 ((33) CN
- 96) DCT/CNI2011/075429
- (86) PCT/CN2011/075438, 2011 06 08
- (73) LES LABORATOIRES SERVIER (FR)35, rue de Verdun F-92284 Suresnes Cedex (FR)
- (72) ZHANG, Peng (CN); HUANG, Yu (CN); YUAN, Zhedong (CN); SHAN, Hanbin (CN); YU, Xiong (CN)
- (74) Tamaz Shilakadze
- (54) AGOMELATINE INTERMEDIATES AND PREPARATION METHOD THEREOF

(11) P 2015 6231 B	(51) Int. Cl. (2006) C 07 C 233/18 C 07 C 231/12 A 61 K 31/165 A 61 P 25/24	
 (10) AP 2014 12869 A (21) AP 2011 012869 (22) 2011 03 17 (24) 2011 03 17 (31) 201010126254.X (32) 2010 03 17 (33) CN 	(44) 19(407)/2014	
(86) PCT/CN2011/071910, 2011 03 17		

- (73) LES LABORATOIRES SERVIER (FR) 35, rue de Verdun F-92284 Suresnes Cedex (FR)
- (72) SHAN, Hanbin (CN); YUAN, Zhedong (CN); ZHU, Xueyan (CN); ZHANG, Peng (CN); PAN, Hongjuan (CN); YU, Xiong (CN)
- (74) Tamaz Shilakadze
- (54) AGOMELATINE HYDROCHLORIDE HYDRATE AND PREPARATION THEREOF
- (11) P 2015 6232 B
 (51) Int. Cl. (2006) C 07 C 233/18 C 07 C 231/12 A 61 K 31/165 A 61 P 5/00 A 61 P 25/00 A 61 P 25/22 A 61 P 25/22 A 61 P 25/24
 (10) AP 2014 12870 A
 (21) AP 2011 012870
 (22) 2011 02
- (22) 2011 03 17
- (24) 2011 03 17
- (31) 201010126263.9
- (32) 2010 03 17
- (33) CN
- (86) PCT/CN2011/071912, 2011 03 17
- (73) LES LABORATOIRES SERVIER (FR) 35, rue de Verdun F-92284 Suresnes Cedex (FR)
- (72) SHAN, Hanbin (CN);
 YUAN, Zhedong (CN);
 ZHU, Xueyan (CN);
 ZHANG, Peng (CN);
 PAN, Hongjuan (CN);
 YU, Xiong (CN)
- (74) Tamaz Shilakadze
- (54) AGOMELATINE HYDROCHLORIDE HYDRATE AND PREPARATION THEREOF

(11) P 2015 6227 B	(51) Int. Cl. (2006) C 07 D 209/52 A 61 K 31/403 A 61 P 25/00	
(10) AP 2014 12774 A	(44) 19(407)/2014	
(21) AP 2010 012774		
(22) 2010 12 08		
(24) 2010 12 08		
(31) 09.05953		
(32) 2009 12 09		
(33) FR		
(86) PCT/FR2010/000823, 2010 12 08		
(73) LABORATOIRES SERVIER (FR)		

35, rue de Verdun F-92284 Suresnes Cedex (FR)

- (72) CASARA, Patrick (FR); CHOLLET, Anne-Marie (FR); DHAINAUT, Alain (FR); HENLIN, Jean-Michel (FR); LESTAGE, Pierre (FR); PANAYI, Fany (FR)
- (74) Tamaz Shilakadze
- (54) AZABICYCLO[3.1.0]HEX-2-YL DERIVATIVES, METHOD FOR PREPARING SAME, AND PHARMACEUTICAL COMPOSITIONS CONTAINING SAME

(11) P 2015 6229 B (51) Int. Cl. (2006) C 07 D 239/26 C 07 D 401/06 C 07 D 401/14 C 07 D 405/14 C 07 D 409/14 C 07 D 413/14 C 07 D 471/04 C 07 D 487/08 A 61 K 31/505 A 61 K 31/506 A 61 P 35/00 (10) AP 2014 12848 A (44) 19(407)/2014 (21) AP 2011 012848 (22) 2011 01 26 (24) 2011 01 26 (31) 10151723.3 (32) 2010 01 26 (33) EP (86) PCT/EP2011/051061, 2011 01 26 (73) BOEHRINGER INGELHEIM INTERNATIONAL GMBH (DE) Binger Strasse 173, 55216 Ingelheim Am Rhein (DE) (72) SCHNEIDER, Siegfried (DE); KESSLER, Dirk (DE); VAN DER VEEN, Lars (NL); WUNBERG, Tobias (DE) (74) Tamar Kochlamazashvili (54) 5-ALKYNYL-PYRIMIDINES (11) P 2015 6222 B (51) Int. Cl. (2006) C 07 D 401/04 A 61 K 31/4439 A 61 P 1/04 (10) AP 2014 12426 A (44) 19(407)/2014 (21) AP 2010 012426

- (22) 2010 03 25 (24) 2010 03 25 (31) 2009-077078 (32) 2009 03 26
- (33) JP

(86) PCT/JP2010/055257, 2010 03 25 (73) TAKEDA PHARMACEUTICAL COMPANY LIMITED (JP) 1-1, Doshomachi 4-chome, Chuo-ku, Osaka-shi Osaka 5410045 (JP) (72) NISHIDA, Haruyuki (JP); FUJIMORI, Ikuo (JP) (74) Shalva Gvaramadze (54) PYRAZOLE COMPOUND (11) P 2015 6223 B (51) Int. Cl. (2006) C 07 D 401/10 C 07 D 213/64 A 61 K 31/4412 A 61 P 9/00 (10) AP 2014 12512 A (44) 19(407)/2014 (21) AP 2010 012512 (22) 2010 06 02 (24) 2010 06 02 (31) 61/183.588 (32) 2009 06 03 (33) US (86) PCT/US2010/037090, 2010 06 02 (73) INTERMUNE, INC. (US) 3280 Bayshore Boulevard Brisbane, CA 94005-1021 (US) (72) RADHAKRISHNAN, Ramachadran (US); CYR, Mike (US); BOUTET, Sabine, Marie-Francoise, Brigitte (FR) (74) Tamaz Shilakadze (54) IMPROVED METHOD FOR SYNTHESIZING PIRFENIDONE (11) P 2015 6239 B (51) Int. Cl. (2006) C 07 D 405/14 A 61 K 31/497 A 61 K 31/506 A 61 P 3/04 A 61 P 31/10 (10) AP 2014 13280 A (44) 19(407)/2014 (21) AP 2010 013280 (22) 2010 03 04 (24) 2010 03 04 (31) 61/159,099; AP2013013172 (32) 2009 03 11; 2013 07 22 (33) US; GE (86) PCT/IB2010/050943, 2010 03 04 (73) PFIZER INC. (US) 235 East 42nd St., New York, NY 10017 (US) (72) LING, Anthony Lai (US); PFEFFERKORN, Jeffrey Allen (US) (74) Shalva Gvaramadze (54) BENZOFURANYL DERIVATIVES USED

AS GLUCOKINASE INHIBITORS

(11) P 2015 6225 B

(51) Int. Cl. (2006) C 07 D 417/14 A 61 K 31/426 A 61 K 31/4439 A 61 K 31/506 A 61 K 31/5377 A 61 P 25/22 C 07 D 491/048 C 07 D 491/052 C 07 D 495/04

(44) 19(407)/2014

- (10) AP 2014 12648 A
- (21) AP 2010 012648
- (22) 2010 09 02
- (24) 2010 09 02
- (31) 2009-202894
- (32) 2009 09 02
- (33) JP
- (86) PCT/JP2010/064989, 2010 09 02
- (73) Kyowa Hakko Kirin Co., Ltd. (JP)1-6-1, Ohtemachi, Chiyoda-ku Tokyo1008185 (JP)
- (72) KASE, Junya (JP); KANDA, Tomoyuki (JP)
- (74) Shalva Gvaramadze

(54) THERAPEUTIC AGENT FOR ANXIETY DISORDERS

- (11) P 2015 6224 B (51) Int. Cl. (2006) C 07 D 417/14 A 61 K 31/426 A 61 K 31/4439 A 61 K 31/506 A 61 K 31/5377 A 61 P 25/24 C 07 D 491/048 C 07 D 491/052
 - C 07 D 495/04 7 A (44) 19(407)/2014
- (10) AP 2014 12647 A
- (21) AP 2010 012647
- (22) 2010 09 02
- (24) 2010 09 02
- (31) 2009-202893; PCT/JP2010/064988
- (32) 2009 09 02; 2010 09 02
- (33) JP; WO
- (86) PCT/JP2010/064988, 2010 09 02
- (73) KYOWA HAKKO KIRIN CO., LTD. (JP) 1-6-1, Ohtemachi, Chiyoda-ku Tokyo 1008185 (JP)
- (72) YAMADA, Koji (JP); KANDA, Tomoyuki (JP)
- (74) Shalva Gvaramadze
- (54) THERAPEUTIC AGENT FOR MOOD DISORDERS

- (11) P 2015 6230 B (51) Int. Cl. (2006) C 07 D 498/00 (10) AP 2014 12859 A (44) 19(407)/2014 (21) AP 2011 012859 (22) 2011 02 16 (24) 2011 02 16 (31) 12/708,836 (32) 2010 02 19 (33) US (86) PCT/US2011/024981, 2011 02 16 (73) SALIX PHARMACEUTICALS, LTD. (US) 8510 Colonnade Center Dr. Raleigh, NC 27615 (US) (72) GUSHURST, Karen, S. (US); YANG, Donglai (US); VLAHOVA, Petinka (US); STULTS, Jeffrey, S. (US) (74) Tamaz Shilakadze
- (54) FORMS OF RIFAXIMIN AND USAGE THEREOF
- (11) P 2015 6228 B (51) Int. Cl. (2006) C 07 K 19/00 C 07 K 14/245 C 12 N 15/62 C 12 N 15/63 C 12 N 15/63 C 12 N 15/31 A 61 K 38/16 A 61 K 39/395 A 61 P 35/00 (10) AP 2014 12791 A (21) AP 2010 012791 (22) 2010 02 26 (24) 2010 02 26
- (31) 200910242838.0
- (32) 2009 12 17
- (33) CN
- (86) PCT/CN2010/070762, 2010 02 26
- (73) PROTEIN DESIGN LAB, LTD. (CN) Qianshajian Sujiatuo, Haidian District, Beijing 100095 (CN)
- (72) QIU, Xiaoqing (CN)
- (74) Tamaz Shilakadze
- (54) FUSION POLYPEPTIDE AGAINST EB VIRUS-INDUCED TUMOR AND COLICIN IA MUTANT

C 12

(11) P 2015 6235 B	(51) Int. Cl. (2006)
	C 12 P 7/40
	C 12 P 7/62
	C 12 P 41/00
	C 07 C 62/34
	C 07 C 69/753
	C 07 C 213/08
	C 07 C 217/58
	C 07 D 223/16

- (10) AP 2014 12992 A (44) 19(407)/2014
- (21) AP 2013 012992
- (22) 2013 02 07
- (24) 2013 02 07
- (31) 12.51195
- (32) 2012 02 09
- (33) FR
- (73) LES LABORATOIRES SERVIER (FR) 35, rue de Verdun F-92284 Suresnes Cedex (FR)
- (72) PEDRAGOSA MOREAU, Sandrine (FR); LEFOULON, François (FR)
- (74) Tamaz Shilakadze
- (54) PROCESS FOR ENZYMATIC SYNTHESIS OF (7S)-3,4-DIMETHOXY-BICYCLO-[4.2.0]OCTA-1,3,5-TRIENE-7-CARBOXYLIC ACID OR ESTERS THEREOF, AND APPLICATION IN SYNTHESIS OF IVABRADINE AND SALTS THEREOF

PART H

H 02

- (11) P 2015 6237 B (51) Int. Cl. (2006)
 - H 02 N 3/00
- (10) AP 2014 13089 A (44) 19(407)/2014
- (21) AP 2013 013089
- (22) 2013 05 16
- (24) 2013 05 16
- (73) ILIA STATE UNIVERSITY (GE) K. Cholokashvili Gamz. 3-5, 0162 Tbilisi (GE)
- (72) Avtandil Tavkhelidze (GE)
- (54) METHOD OF PREPARING CONFORMED SURFACES OF THERMOIONIC AND THERMOTUNNEL TRANSFORMERS ELECTRODES

UTILITY MODELS

PATENTED UTILITY MODEL

PART B

B 42

(11)	U 2015 1842 Y	(51)	Int. Cl. (2006) B 42 D 15/10 B 44 F 1/12 G 06 K 1/02
(10)	AU 2014 13321 U	(44)	19(407)/2014
(21)	AU 2012 013321		
(22)	2012 11 23		
	2012 11 23		
	13321/2-GE		
(32)	2012 11 23		
(33)			
(86)	PCT/UA2012/00010	4, 20	12 11 23
(73) EDAPS-LASER, LLC (UA)			
	Ul. Lenina 64, Kyiv	0208	8 (UA)
	BEYLIN, Georgiy V	olody	ymyrovych (UA)
	Ul. Draizera 20-A, k		
	VOZNYY, Volodyn	ıyr Le	eonydovych (UA)
	Pr. Petra Grigorenko	28, k	cv. 69, Kyiv
	02095 (UA);		-
	SIDORENKO, Yuri	Gryg	orovych (UA)
	Ul. Saksaganskogo 1		
	01033 (UA);		
	TYMOSHENKO, A	ndrii	Mykolaiovych (UA)
	Ul. Pavlovskaya 26/4	41, kv	v. 80, Kyiv
	01135 (UA)		
(72)	BEYLIN, Georgiy V	olody	myrovych (UA);
	VOZNYY, Volodyn	ıyr Le	eonydovych (UA);
	SIDORENKO, Yuri	Gryg	orovych (UA);
	TYMOSHENKO, A	ndrii	Mykolaiovych (UA)
(74)	Shalva Gvaramadze		

(54) SECURITY ELEMENT FOR VALUE DOCUMENTS AND METHOD FOR MANUFACTURING SAME

DESIGNS

REGISTERED DESIGNS

(11) D 2015 610 S

(51) 06-01 06-03

(10) AD 2014 806 S

06-04 (44) 19(407)/2014

- (21) AD 2014 000806
- (22) 2014 07 02
- (24) 2014 07 02
- (18) 2019 07 02
- (73) Nino Abramishvili (GE)
- Arakishvili Str. 16/4, 0179 Tbilisi (GE)
- (72) Nino Abramishvili (GE)
- (54) 1-BAR, 2-CHAIR, 3-TABLE,
 - **4-CHAIR-SPINNER**

(11) D 2015 609 S (51) 09-01
(10) AD 2014 805 S (44) 19(407)/2014
(21) AD 2014 000805
(22) 2014 07 02
(24) 2014 07 02
(18) 2019 07 02
(73) Nino Abramishvili (GE) Arakishvili Str. 16/4, 0179 Tbilisi (GE)
(72) Nino Abramishvili (GE)
(54) BOTTLE

(11) D 2015 611 S
(51) 09-01
(10) AD 2014 807 S
(44) 19(407)/2014
(21) AD 2014 000807
(22) 2014 07 09
(24) 2014 07 09
(18) 2019 07 09
(73) CAUCASION ALCO, LTD (GE) Tamarashvili Str. 11, b. 179, 0162 Tbilisi (GE)
(72) Natalia Kudina (UA)
(74) Giorgi Kavzharadze
(54) BOTTLE

(11) D 2015 606 S	(51) 09-03	
(10) AD 2014 788 S	(44) 19(407)/2014	
(21) AD 2014 000788		
(22) 2014 03 27		
(24) 2014 03 27		
(18) 2019 03 27		
(73) ORION CORPORATION (KR)		
13, Baekbeom-ro 90da-gil, Yongsan-gu,		
Seoul (KR)		
(72) LEE, Hwa-Kyoung (KR)		
(74) Shalva Gvaramadze		
(54) PACKAGE FOR CHOCO-PIE		

(11) D 2015 607 S

(10) AD 2014 789 S (44) 19(407)/2014

(21) AD 2014 000789

2014 000789

- (22) 2014 03 27
- (24) 2014 03 27
- (18) 2019 03 27
- (73) ORION CORPORATION (KR)13, Baekbeom-ro 90da-gil, Yongsan-gu, Seoul (KR)

(51) 09-03

- (72) LEE, Hwa-Kyoung (KR)
- (74) Shalva Gvaramadze
- (54) BOX FOR CHOCO-PIE PACKAGE

(11) D 2015 608 S (51) 26-05

- (10) AD 2014 804 S (44) 19(407)/2014
- (21) AD 2014 000804
- (22) 2014 07 02
- (24) 2014 07 02
- (18) 2019 07 02
- (73) Nino Abramishvili (GE)
 - Arakishvili Str. 16/4, 0179 Tbilisi (GE)
- (72) Nino Abramishvili (GE)
- (54) LAMP

DESIGNS REGISTERED ACCORDING TO THE ACCELERATED PROCEDURE

The decision can be appealed at the Chamber of Appeal of Sakpatenti within 3 months from the publication.





(11) D 2015 612 S (51) 09-03 (21) AD 2014 000828 (22) 2014 12 18 (24) 2014 12 18 (28) 2 (18) 2019 12 18 (73) Gocha Pipia (GE) Budapeshtis q. 11, b. 55, 0160, Tbilisi (GE) (72) Gocha Pipia (GE) (74) Aleksandre Kvernadze (54) BOX FOR BOTTLE TRANSPORTATION AND STORAGE (55) 1.1 1.2 2.1 2.2

2

TRADEMARKS

APPLICATIONS FILED UNDER THE NATIONAL PROCEDURE APPROVED FOR REGISTRATION

The decision can be appealed at the Chamber of Appeal of Sakpatenti within 3 months from the publication or at the Mtskheta District Court Administrative Cases Board (Address: №17, Samkhedro str., Mtskheta), within 1 month following the publication.

(260) AM 2015 70794 A

(210) AM 70794

(220) 2013 08 21

(731) LTD "PRIMA-VITA" Saq. Samkhedro gzisa da Akhmetelis quchis gadakveta, 0159, Tbilisi, Georgia

(740) Aleksandre Amashukeli

(540)

PIMODOL 30ᲛᲝᲦᲝᲚ0 ПИМОДОЛ

(511) 5

(260) AM 2015 72645 A*
(210) AM 72645
(220) 2013 06 12
(731) LTD "VAINMEN LTD" Gudiashvilis q. 11, 0105, Tbilisi, Georgia
(740) Shalva Gvaramadze
(540)

გოდოლი GODOLI

(511) 33

(260) AM 2015 73388 A
(210) AM 73388
(220) 2013 08 06
(731) LTD "A-B-C Pharmacy" Sanapiros q. 10, 0108, Tbilisi, Georgia
(740) Salome Jeladze
(540)

მზრᲣᲜᲕᲔᲚᲐ MZRUNVELA M3РУНВЕЛА

(511) 35

(260) AM 2015 73916 A
(210) AM 73916
(220) 2013 09 12
(731) MANICA S.p.A. Via All'Adige, 4, 38068 Rovereto (TN), Italy (740) Larisa Amirkhanyan

(540)

POLTIGLIA

(511) 5

(260) AM 2015 73917 A

(210) AM 73917

(220) 2013 09 12

(731) MANICA S.p.A.

Via All'Adige, 4, 38068 Rovereto (TN), Italy (740) Larisa Amirkhanyan

(540)

OSSICLOR

(511) 5

- (260) AM 2015 73933 A
- (210) AM 73933

(220) 2013 09 16

 (731) LINC PEN AND PLASTICS LIMITED Satyam Towers, 3, Alipore Road 1st Floor, Kolkata-700 027, State of West Bengal, India
 (740) Larisa Amirkhanyan

(540) Lansa Am

LINC

(511) 16

- (260) AM 2015 74099 A*
- (210) AM 74099
- (220) 2013 09 30
- (731) INTEX ENTERPRISES PRIVATE LIMITED D-18/2, Okhla Industrial Area, Phase-II, New Delhi-110 020, India
 (740) Ketevan Tsakadze

(740) Keleva (540)

INTEX

(591) Black, white (531) 27.05.01-27.05.17-(511) 9, 42

(260) AM 2015 76072 A (210) AM 76072 (220) 2014 02 25 (731) LTD "GEORGIAN COFFEE COMPANY" Samtrediis q., korp. 4a, b. 9, Tbilisi, Georgia
 (740) Khatuna Imnadze

(540)



(591) Black, white, brown, yellow, sky-blue bluish, pinkish, greyish, greenish.

(531) 05.07.01, 25.01.01, 26.11.07, 27.05.01, 29.01.15, 01.17.05

(526) The trademark is protected as a whole. The word "JAMBO" included therein shall not be subject to independent legal protection. (511) 30

(260) AM 2015 76186 A

- (210) AM 76186
- (220) 2014 03 07
- (731) Starbucks Corporation d/b/a Starbucks Coffee Company (a Washington corporation) 2401 Utah Avenue South, Siettle, Washington, 98134, USA
 (740) Tamar Kochlamazashvili
- (540)

DISCOVERIES

(511) 30

- (260) AM 2015 76222 A
- (210) AM 76222
- (220) 2014 03 11
- (731) ROTHMANS OF PALL MALL LIMITED Zaehlerweg 4, Zug, CH 6300, Switzerland(740) Tamar Kochlamazashvili

(540)

DEMI

(511) 34

- (260) AM 2015 76240 A
- (210) AM 76240
- (220) 2014 03 13
- (731) TOYOTA JIDOSHA KABUSHIKI KAISHA (also trading as Toyota Motor Corporation) 1, Toyota-cho, Toyota-shi, Aichi-ken, Japan
- (740) Tamar Kochlamazashvili

(540)

ТОУОТА

(511) 35

- (260) AM 2015 76244 A
- (210) AM 76244
- (220) 2014 03 13
- (731) TOYOTA JIDOSHA KABUSHIKI KAISHA (also trading as Toyota Motor Corporation)
- 1, Toyota-cho, Toyota-shi, Aichi-ken, Japan (740) Tamar Kochlamazashvili
- (540)



(591) Black, white (531) 26.01.10, 26.03.23, 24.11.25 (511) 35

(260) AM 2015 76246 A

- (210) AM 76246
- (220) 2014 03 13
- (731) TOYOTA JIDOSHA KABUSHIKI KAISHA (also trading as Toyota Motor Corporation)

1, Toyota-cho, Toyota-shi, Aichi-ken, Japan (740) Tamar Kochlamazashvili (540)



(591) Black, white (531) 24.11.25, 26.01.06, 26.01.09 (511) 35

- (260) AM 2015 76262 A
- (210) AM 76262
- (220) 2014 03 14
- (731) Merck Sharp & Dohme Corp. One Merck Drive, Whitehouse Station, New Jersey, 08889, USA
- (740) Tamaz Shilakadze
- (540)

TACIVIEN

(511) 5

- (260) AM 2015 76263 A
- (210) AM 76263
- (220) 2014 03 14
- (731) Merck Sharp & Dohme Corp. One Merck Drive, Whitehouse Station, New Jersey, 08889, USA
- (740) Tamaz Shilakadze

(540)

PAZAMBRO

(511) 5

- (260) AM 2015 76264 A
- (210) AM 76264
- (220) 2014 03 14
- (731) Merck Sharp & Dohme Corp.
 One Merck Drive, Whitehouse Station, New Jersey, 08889, USA
 (740) Tamaz Shilakadze
- (540)

JEGZO

(511) 5

(260) AM 2015 76297 A
(210) AM 76297
(220) 2014 03 18
(731) CBM Creative Brands Marken GmbH Kalandergasse 4, Zurich, Switzerland
(740) Shalva Gvaramadze
(540)

MCNEAL

(511) 3, 18, 25, 35

(260) AM 2015 76358 A (210) AM 76358 (220) 2014 03 21 (731) LTD "G-M-P" Sop. Ponitchala №65, Tbilisi, Georgia (740) Nugzar Ksovreli (540)

ნეპის**ტ**არი НЕБИСТАР NEBISTAR

(511) 5

(260) AM 2015 76395 A (210) AM 76395 (220) 2014 03 24 (731) NOVARTIS AG 4002, Basel, Switzerland (740) Shalva Gvaramadze (540)

MOTEQI

(511) 5

(260) AM 2015 76402 A (210) AM 76402 (220) 2014 03 25 (731) LTD "COMPANY BESINI" Gamrekelis q. №19, 0160, Tbilisi; Georgia (740) Maia Chachibaia (540)



(591) Black, white

(531) 05.07.10, 05.13.06, 27.05.01(526) The trademark is protected as a whole. The words "Georgian" and "Gene" included therein shall not be subject to independent legal protection.(511) 33

- (260) AM 2015 76432 A
- (210) AM 76432
- (220) 2014 03 26
- (731) The Procter & Gamble Company One Procter & Gamble Plaza, Cincinnati, Ohio 45202, USA
- (740) Shalva Gvaramadze
- (540)

PAMPERS SIMPLY DRY

(511) 5

- (260) AM 2015 76452 A
- (210) AM 76452
- (220) 2014 03 27
- (731) The Gillette Company One Gillette Park, Boston Massachusetts, 02127, USA
 (740) Shalva Gvaramadze
- (740) Sharva Gvaralliau

(540)

UNDEFEATED

(511) 3

(260) AM 2015 76457 A

- (210) AM 76457 (220) 2014 03 28
- (731) LTD "AURORA"

Didi Dighomi, 4 m/r, korp. 6, b. 2, 0131, Tbilisi, Georgia

(540)

Lafarella

(511) 30

- (260) AM 2015 76467 A
- (210) AM 76467
- (220) 2014 03 28
- (731) LTD "INTELLECT PRODUCTS" 125047, Moscow, Pereulok Lesnoi 4, dom 11, Russian Federation
- (740) Khatuna Imnadze

(540)

CИХАРУЛИ ᲡᲘᲮᲐᲠᲣᲚᲘ

(511) 32, 33

- (260) AM 2015 76474 A
- (210) AM 76474
- (220) 2014 03 28
- (731) Acorda Therapeutics, Inc.
 a Delaware corporation
 420 Saw Mill River Road, Ardsley, New York
 10502, USA
 (740) Liliana Darakhvelidze
- (540)

FAMPYRA

(511) 5

(260) AM 2015 76553 A
(210) AM 76553
(220) 2014 04 03
(731) LTD "TVS" Vake-Saburtalos raioni, Zovretisa da Mgaloblishvilis quchebis kutkheshi, Tbilisi, Georgia
(740) Otar Topuridze
(540)



(591) White, grey, light grey (531) 27.05.22, 26.01.18 (511) 38, 41

(260) AM 2015 76721 A

- (210) AM 76721
- (220) 2014 04 16
- (731) The Procter & Gamble Company One Procter & Gamble Plaza, Cincinnati, Ohio 45202, USA
 (740) Shale Company
- (740) Shalva Gvaramadze (540)



(591) Black, white (531) 02.09.01, 26.11.09 (511) 3, 5, 25 (260) AM 2015 76758 A

(210) AM 76758

(220) 2014 04 22

- (731) The Procter & Gamble Company One Procter & Gamble Plaza, Cincinnati, Ohio 45202, USA
- (740) Shalva Gvaramadze
- (540)



(591) Black, white (531) 27.05.01, 02.09.01 (511) 3, 5, 25

(260) AM 2015 76761 A

- (210) AM 76761
- (220) 2014 04 22
- (731) Almirall Hermal GmbH
- Scholtzstrasse 3, 21465 Reinbek, Germany

(740) Shalva Gvaramadze (540)

(511) 1, 3, 5

(260) AM 2015 76763 A

- (210) AM 76763
- (220) 2014 04 22
- (731) GALDERMA S.A.

Zugerstrasse 8, CH-6330 CHAM, Switzerland (740) Shalva Gvaramadze

(540)

CURACARE

(511) 3

- (260) AM 2015 76774 A
- (210) AM 76774
- (220) 2014 04 23
- (731) Tovarischestvo s Ogranitchenoy Otvetstvennostyu "ArLine"Pr. Abaya 50A, Alma-Ata, 050008, Kazakhstan
- (740) Giorgi Taktakishvili
- (540)

HEAVEN

(511) 32, 33

(260) AM 2015 76775 A

(210) AM 76775

(220) 2014 04 23

(731) Tovarischestvo s Ogranitchenoy Otvetstvennostyu "ArLine" Pr. Abaya 50A, Alma-Ata, 050008, Kazakhstan (740) Giorgi Taktakishvili

(740) (540)

CENTURION

(511) 30, 32, 33, 34, 35

(260) AM 2015 76817 A
(210) AM 76817
(220) 2014 04 25
(731) Eter Tchkadua Tamarashvilis q. 11, b. 64, Tbilisi, Georgia
(740) Khatuna Imnadze
(540)



(591) Black, white (531) 26.13.25 (511) 14, 28

(260) AM 2015 76844 A
(210) AM 76844
(220) 2014 04 28
(731) LTD "IDS BORJOMI BEVERAGES COMPANY" Toris q. 39, 1200, Borjomi, Georgia

(540)



(591) Light green (531) 19.07.12, 19.07.16, 29.01.03, 03.04.07 (511) 32, 35

(260) AM 2015 76888 A (210) AM 76888 (220) 2014 04 30 (721) AL MID ALL S A

(731) ALMIRALL, S.A. Ronda del General Mitre, 151, 08022, Barcelona, Spain (740) Shalva Gvaramadze (540)

40)

მონოვო

(511) 5

(260) AM 2015 76975 A

- (210) AM 76975
- (220) 2014 05 05 (721) PT SANTOS

(731) PT. SANTOS JAYA ABADI. Jl. Raya Gilang 159, Sidoarjo, Indonesia

- (740) Pavle Meipariani
- (540)

GOOD DAY

(511) 30

(260) AM 2015 76987 A

(210) AM 76987

(220) 2014 05 05

(731) Avon Products, Inc.

777 Third Avenue, New York, New York 10017, USA

(740) Davit Zurabishvili

(540)

ты украшаешь ЭТОТ МИР

(591) Black, white (531) 28.05, 27.05.10 (511) 35

(260) AM 2015 76988 A

- (210) AM 76988
- (220) 2014 05 05
- (731) LTD "MACHAKHELA SAMIKITNO" Saqartvelos Teqnikuri Universitetis shakhta, laboratoriis mimdebared, Tbilisi, Georgia
- (740) Tinatin Kikvidze (540)
- LSADJOUSEM SAMIKITNO •
- (591) Black, white, brown, sky-blue, mustard-yellow

(531) 08.05.04, 19.07.01, 25.01.19, 29.01.13

(526) The trademark is protected as a whole. The words "სამიკიტნო", "ქართული", "სამზარეულო", "SAMIKITNO", "GEORGIAN" და "COUSI-NE" included therein shall not be subject to independent legal protection. (260) AM 2015 77073 A (210) AM 77073 (220) 2014 05 08 (731) LTD "RADIO IMEDI" Aleksidzis q. 3, Tbilisi, Georgia (740) Tamuna Sulaberidze (540)

<u>ვუსმენთ ერთმანეთს</u>

(511) 38

- (260) AM 2015 77079 A
- (210) AM 77079
- (220) 2014 05 12
- (731) Reemtsma Cigarettenfabriken GmbH Max-Born Strasse 4, 22761 Hamburg, Germany
- (740) Giorgi Gvinjilia
- (540)



(591) Black, white, grey, dark grey, light grey (531) 25.01.01, 26.04.12, 26.11.07, 26.04.04 (511) 34

(260) AM 2015 77189 A
(210) AM 77189
(220) 2014 05 19
(731) MR. PARDEEP JAIN and MR. SUDHIR HASIJA, trading as "P. S. ASSOCIATES" D 170, OKHLA INDUSTRIAL AREA, Phase-I, NEW DELHI - 110 020, India
(740) Larisa Amirkhanyan
(540)

Karbonn

(511) 9

(260) AM 2015 77218 A
(210) AM 77218
(220) 2014 05 21
(731) Best Foods Limited Village Norta Tehsil-Indri, District-Karnal 132041 (Hariana) India
(740) Payle Meipariani (540)



(591) Black, white (531) 02.09.14, 27.03.02 (511) 29, 30

(260) AM 2015 77395 A

- (210) AM 77395
- (220) 2014 06 03

(731) Swiss Pharma International AG

- Waldmannstrasse 8, 8001 Zurich, Switzerland (740) Shalva Gvaramadze
- (540)

WZF

(511) 5

- (260) AM 2015 77396 A
- (210) AM 77396
- (220) 2014 06 03
- (731) The Gillette Company
 - One Gillette Park, Boston Massachusetts, 02127, USA
- (740) Shalva Gvaramadze

(540)

VENUS SNAP

(511) 8

- (260) AM 2015 77445 A
- (210) AM 77445
- (220) 2014 06 06
- (731) HOYU KABUSHIKI KAISHA (also trading as Hoyu Co., Ltd.) 501, TOKUGAWA 1-CHOME, HIGASHI-KU, NAGOYA-SHI, AICHI-KEN, Japan
- (740) Giorgi Taktakishvili

(540)

hoyu

(591) Black, white (531) 27.05.17 (511) 3

REGISTERED TRADEMARKS

(111) M 2015 025547 R

(151) 2015 01 08

(181) 2025 01 08

(260) AM 2014 70698 A

(220) 2013 02 01

(732) MEY ALKOLLU ICKILER SANAYII VE TICARET ANONIM SIRKETI Abide-i Hurriyet Cad. No:211 Bolkan Center B Blok SISLI 34381 ISTANBUL, Turkey

(111) M 2015 025548 R

- (151) 2015 01 08
- (181) 2025 01 08

(260) AM 2014 70699 A

(220) 2013 02 01

(732) MEY ALKOLLU ICKILER SANAYII VE TICARET ANONIM SIRKETI Abide-i Hurriyet Cad. No:211 Bolkan Center B Blok SISLI 34381 ISTANBUL, Turkey

(111) M 2015 025549 R

- (151) 2015 01 08
- (181) 2025 01 08
- (260) AM 2014 72432 A

(220) 2013 05 30

(732) DAVIT JERENASHVILI Dolidzis qucha, korp.5, b. 29, 0102, Tbilisi, Georgia

(111) M 2015 025550 R

- (151) 2015 01 08
- (181) 2025 01 08
- (260) AM 2014 73111 A
- (220) 2013 07 15
- (732) LTD "GVMT Group" Isani-Samgoris r-ni, Krtsanisis II gas., 11, 0114, Tbilsi, Georgia

(111) M 2015 025551 R (151) 2015 01 08 (181) 2025 01 08 (260) AM 2014 73113 A (220) 2013 07 15 (732) LTD "GVMT Group" Isani-Samgoris r-ni, Krtsanisis II gas., 11, 0114, Tbilsi, Georgia

- (111) M 2015 025552 R
- (151) 2015 01 08

(181) 2025 01 08

(260) AM 2014 73115 A (220) 2013 07 15 (732) LTD "GVMT Group" Isani-Samgoris r-ni, Krtsanisis II gas., 11, 0114, Tbilsi, Georgia

(111) M 2015 025553 R
(151) 2015 01 08
(181) 2025 01 08
(260) AM 2014 73134 A
(220) 2013 07 22
(732) AROMA EUROPE LIMITED Agathonos 11, Kapsalos 3087, Limassol 4044, Cyprus

(111) M 2015 025554 R
(151) 2015 01 08
(181) 2025 01 08
(260) AM 2014 73135 A
(220) 2013 07 22
(732) AROMA EUROPE LIMITED
Agathonos 11, Kapsalos 3087, Limassol 4044, Cyprus

(111) M 2015 025555 R
(151) 2015 01 08
(181) 2025 01 08
(260) AM 2014 73523 A
(220) 2013 08 14
(732) SAIA-BURGESS CONTROLS AG Bahnhofstrasse 18, Murten 3280,

- Switzerland (111) M 2015 025556 R (151) 2015 01 08
- (181) 2025 01 08

(260) AM 2014 73549 A

- (220) 2013 08 15
- (732) ELISO KOPALIANI Mtskhetis q.18, b. 16, 0179, Tbilisi, Georgia

(111) M 2015 025557 R
(151) 2015 01 08
(181) 2025 01 08
(260) AM 2014 73697 A
(220) 2013 08 26
(732) LTD "GRAND QENDI" Peikrebis q.12, 0141, Tbilisi, Georgia (111) M 2015 025558 R
(151) 2015 01 08
(181) 2025 01 08
(260) AM 2014 73792 A
(220) 2013 09 02
(732) PLANTAGE CONFECÇÃO E COMÉRCIO DE ROUPAS LIMITADA Rua General Bruce, 551, São Cristóvão, 20.921-030, Rio de Janeiro, Brazil

(111) M 2015 025559 R (151) 2015 01 08

- (181) 2025 01 08
- (260) AM 2014 73964 A
- (220) 2013 09 20
- (732) LTD "TEQNO BUMI"
- Vazha-Pshavelas gamz. 30a, 0160, Tbilisi, Georgia

(111) M 2015 025560 R
(151) 2015 01 08
(181) 2025 01 08
(260) AM 2014 73965 A
(220) 2013 09 20
(732) LTD "TEQNO BUMI" Vazha-Pshavelas gamz. 30a, 0160, Tbilisi, Georgia

(111) M 2015 025561 R (151) 2015 01 08 (181) 2025 01 08 (260) AM 2014 73966 A (220) 2013 09 20 (732) LTD "TEQNO BUMI"

Vazha-Pshavelas gamz. 30a, 0160, Tbilisi, Georgia

(111) M 2015 025562 R (151) 2015 01 08 (181) 2025 01 08 (260) AM 2014 73967 A

- (220) 2013 09 20
- (732) LTD "TEQNO BUMI" Vazha-Pshavelas gamz. 30a, 0160, Tbilisi, Georgia
- (111) M 2015 025563 R

(151) 2015 01 08

- (181) 2025 01 08 (260) AM 2014 74041 A
- (220) 2013 11 20
- (732) OJSC "PHARMSINTEZI"
 - 188663, Leningradis olqi, Vsevolozhskis raioni, Kuzmolovskis dasakhleba, sadguri

Kapitolovo, N 134, literi 1, Russian Federation

(111) M 2015 025564 R
(151) 2015 01 08
(181) 2025 01 08
(260) AM 2014 74051 A
(220) 2013 09 25
(732) NINE WEST DEVELOPMENT LLC 1411 Broadway, New York, New York 10018, USA

(111) M 2015 025565 R
(151) 2015 01 08
(181) 2025 01 08
(260) AM 2014 74247 A
(220) 2013 10 08
(732) BONGRAIN S.A 42 rue Rieussec, 78220 Viroflay, France

(111) M 2015 025566 R
(151) 2015 01 08
(181) 2025 01 08
(260) AM 2014 74317 A
(220) 2013 10 11
(732) MISS UNIVERSE L.P., LLLP 1370 Avenue of the Americas, New York, New York 10019, USA

(111) M 2015 025567 R
(151) 2015 01 08
(181) 2025 01 08
(260) AM 2014 74318 A
(220) 2013 10 11
(732) MISS UNIVERSE L.P., LLLP
1370 Avenue of the Americas, New York, New York 10019, USA

(111) M 2015 025568 R
(151) 2015 01 08
(181) 2025 01 08
(260) AM 2014 74347 A
(220) 2013 10 15
(732) LTD "EHRLE CAUCASUS" Mtskhetis q. 24, b. 2, 0179, Tbilisi, Georgia

(111) M 2015 025569 R
(151) 2015 01 08
(181) 2025 01 08
(260) AM 2014 74545 A
(220) 2013 10 30
(732) CELGENE CORPORATION

86 Morris Avenue, Summit, New Jersey 07901, USA

(111) M 2015 025570 R

(151) 2015 01 08

(181) 2025 01 08

(260) AM 2014 74560 A

(220) 2013 10 31

(732) LTD "ESPANIA" Gamsakhurdias shesakhvevi №4, b. 16, 0160, Tbilisi, Georgia

(111) M 2015 025571 R

(151) 2015 01 08

(181) 2025 01 08

- (260) AM 2014 74593 A
- (220) 2013 11 04
- (732) PRESTIGE BRANDS INTERNATIONAL, INC.
 660 White Plains Road, Suite 250, Tarrytown, New York 10591, USA

(111) M 2015 025572 R

- (151) 2015 01 08
- (181) 2025 01 08
- (260) AM 2014 74594 A
- $(220)\ 2013\ 11\ 04$
- (732) PRESTIGE BRANDS INTERNATIONAL, INC.660 White Plains Road, Suite 250, Tarrytown,

New York 10591, USA

(111) M 2015 025573 R

- (151) 2015 01 08
- (181) 2025 01 08
- (260) AM 2014 74595 A (220) 2013 11 04
- (732) PRESTIGE BRANDS INTERNATIONAL,
- INC. 660 White Plains Road, Suite 250, Tarrytown,
 - New York 10591, USA

(111) M 2015 025574 R

- (151) 2015 01 08
- (181) 2025 01 08
- (260) AM 2014 74597 A
- (220) 2013 11 04

(732) PRESTIGE BRANDS INTERNATIONAL, INC.

660 White Plains Road, Suite 250, Tarrytown, New York 10591, USA (111) M 2015 025575 R
(151) 2015 01 08
(181) 2025 01 08
(260) AM 2014 74598 A
(220) 2013 11 04
(732) PRESTIGE BRANDS INTERNATIONAL, INC.
660 White Plains Road, Suite 250, Tarrytown, New York 10591, USA

(111) M 2015 025576 R
(151) 2015 01 08
(181) 2025 01 08
(260) AM 2014 74599 A
(220) 2013 11 04
(732) PRESTIGE BRANDS INTERNATIONAL, INC.
660 White Plains Road, Suite 250, Tarrytown, New York 10591, USA

(111) M 2015 025577 R
(151) 2015 01 08
(181) 2025 01 08
(260) AM 2014 74600 A
(220) 2013 11 04
(732) REEMTSMA CIGARETTENFABRIKEN GMBH Max-Born-Strasse 4, 22761 Hamburg, Germany

(111) M 2015 025578 R (151) 2015 01 08 (181) 2025 01 08 (260) AM 2014 74601 A (220) 2013 11 04 (732) REEMTSMA CIGARETTENFABRIKEN GMBH Max-Born-Strasse 4, 22761 Hamburg, Germany

(111) M 2015 025579 R (151) 2015 01 08 (181) 2025 01 08 (260) AM 2014 74761 A (220) 2013 11 15 (732) WESTERN GLOVE WORKS 555 Logan Avenue Winnipeg, Manitoba R3A 0S4, Canada

(111) M 2015 025580 R (151) 2015 01 08 (181) 2025 01 08 (260) AM 2014 74846 A (220) 2013 11 22 (732) WESTINGHOUSE ELECTRIC CORPORATION51 West 52nd Street, New York, New York, 10019, USA

(111) M 2015 025581 R
(151) 2015 01 08
(181) 2025 01 08
(260) AM 2014 75080 A
(220) 2013 12 06
(732) MERCK SHARP & DOHME B.V Waarderweg 39, Haarlem 2013 BN, Netherlands

(111) M 2015 025582 R (151) 2015 01 08

(181) 2025 01 08

(260) AM 2014 75102 A

(220) 2013 12 10

(732) LTD "B.T.B. ELEGANT" Besikis q. 4, mimdebared (nakveti 46/10), 1 sart., 0108, Tbilisi, Georgia; LTD "ELEGANT" Besikis q. 4, b. 64, 0108, Tbilisi, Georgia

(111) M 2015 025583 R (151) 2015 01 08 (181) 2025 01 08 (260) AM 2014 74596 A (220) 2013 11 04 (732) PRESTIGE BRANDS INTERNATIONAL, INC. 660 White Plains Road, Suite 250, Tarrytown, New York 10591, USA

(111) M 2015 025584 R
(151) 2015 01 08
(181) 2025 01 08
(260) AM 2014 75114 A
(220) 2013 12 12
(732) MERCK SHARP & DOHME B.V Waarderweg 39, Haarlem 2013 BN, Netherlands

TRADEMARKS REGISTERED ACCORDING TO THE ACCELERATED PROCEDURE

The decision can be appealed at the Chamber of Appeal of Sakpatenti within 3 months from the publication.





(591) White, golden, brown
(531) 06.19.07-07.01.03-25.01.19-27.05.05-29.01.13(511) 33

(111) M 2015 25585 R
(151) 2015 01 12
(181) 2025 01 12
(210) AM 079903
(220) 2014 12 11
(732) LTD "IDILIA" Tsatskhvebis q. 1. Isianis 25, 4600, Kutaisi, Georgia

(540)



(591) Red, yellow, orange, light brown (531) 05.07.02-28.05.00-29.01.14-(511) 30

(111) M 2015 25586 R
(151) 2015 01 13
(181) 2025 01 13
(210) AM 080017
(220) 2014 12 30
(732) JSC "CHEMI OJAKHIS KLINIKA" Vazha-Pshavelas gamz. 40, 0177, Tbilisi, Georgia

(740) Nino Sioridze

(540)



(591) Turquoise, grey
(531) 05.05.20-27.05.10-29.01.12(526) The trademark is protected as a whole. The words "MY CLINIC" and "Medical Corporation" included therein shall not be subject to independent legal protection.
(511) 44

(111) M 2015 25587 R
(151) 2015 01 14
(181) 2025 01 14
(210) AM 080010
(220) 2014 12 29
(732) Rustam Musaev Meskhishvilis q., korp. 4, b. 39, Rustavi, Georgia
(740) Khatuna Imnadze
(540)

(591) Blue, red (531) 01.01.10-01.01.02-27.05.05-29.01.04-(511) 35

(111) M 2015 25588 R (151) 2015 01 15 (181) 2025 01 15 (210) AM 079973 (220) 2014 12 22 (732) LTD "GEO-COOP" A. Tvalchrelidzis q. 2, 0182, Tbilisi, Georgia (740) Naira Badaliani (540)



(591) Cornelian cherry colour, golden, white and red
(531) 25.03.11-26.04.04-26.04.24-27.05.24-29.01.14-

(511) 29, 35

INTERNATIONAL TRADEMARKS FOR WHICH A DECISION ON GRANTING PROTECTIONS IS TAKEN

The decision can be appealed at the Chamber of Appeal of Sakpatenti within 3 months from the publication or at the Mtskheta District Court Administrative Cases Board (Address: №17, Samkhedro str., Mtskheta), within 1 month following the publication.

(260) AM 2015 73242 A* (800) 1166669

(731) BAYERISCHER BRAUERBUND E.V. Oskar-von-Miller-Ring 1, 80333 München, Georgia

(540)

BAVARIAN BEER

(591) Black, white

(511)

32 – Beers.

(260) AM 2015 73784 A*

(800) 1172234 (731) TAKEDA PHARMACEUTICAL COMPANY LIMITED

Osaka 540-8645, Japan (540)

LANCEPACT

1-1, Doshomachi 4-chome, Chuo-ku, Osaka-shi

(591) Black, white

(511)

5 - Pharmaceutical preparations.

(260) AM 2015 74257 A*

(800) 1176134

(731) SVENSKA CELLULOSA AKTIEBOLAGET SCA

Box 200, SE-101 23 Stockholm, Sweden

(540)



(591) Black, white

(511)

1 – Paper pulp; wood pulp; cellulose and chemical cellulose derivatives; acetic acid and unprocessed cellulose acetate; viscose; ethyl alcohol and methyl alcohol.

3 – Bleaching preparations; substances for laundry use; detergents; cleaning polishing, scouring and abrasive preparations; skin care products, namely washing creams, cleansing creams, moisturizers, skin lotions, barrier creams, zinc creams, hand-washing substances, soaps, cakes of soap; perfumery, essential oils; bath oils; shampoos and conditioners; hair gels; after-shave lotions; toothpaste; deodorants; disposable impregnated paper and cotton articles for cleaning, sanitary and cosmetic purposes; cotton wool; cotton sticks.

4 – Fuels; fuels from biological sources; wood heating pellets; renewable fuels; briquettes of wood; wind energy; electrical energy.

5 – Disposable paper and cotton articles impregnated with pharmaceutical lotions for cleaning and sanitary purposes; breast nursing pads; disposable diapers; diaper pants; liners; tampons; sanitary napkins (towels) and other absorbent articles for sanitary purposes; ointments for pharmaceutical purposes; diagnostic agents for pharmaceutical use; dietetic food and substances adapted for medical use; dietary supplements for humans; disposable diapers, diaper pants.

16 – Paper; products made of paper containing cellulose or not, for wiping, drying, cleaning and polishing; paper products for household, hygienic, sanitary and cosmetic purposes; paper and plastic sachets and bags; protective covers made of paper, protective covers made of paper with plastic back sheet, bibs, paper table cloths; printing products; printing paper, fine paper; writing paper, newsprint, paper for books, newspapers, catalogues, magazines and other printed matters.

19 – Nonmetallic building materials, including lumber.

21 – Stands, holders, containers and dispensers for paper, paper towels, liquid soap, air fresheners and other household, kitchen and toilet products, made of plastic, textile or metal; bins, bins for sanitary products, made of plastic or metal.

24 – Woven fabrics and textile goods not included in other classes; bed and table linen, woven, non-woven or combined with paper; bed and table covers, undersheets.

35 – Business information services provided on-line from a computer database or the internet; distribution of samples; systematization of data in databases.

38 – Providing access to a compilation of information from computer databases matter in relation to health care, hygienic care and geriatric care; providing access to a global computer network for the transfer and dissemination of information. 39 – Transport; transportation logistics, including stevedoring; arrangement of transport including forwarding; transport services, including information and advice relating to customs clearance in relation to import and export; shipping services; packaging and storage of goods; warehouse storage services; energy distribution; fuel distribution services; delivery of fuel; arrangement of the storage of fuels; information and consultation of all aforementioned services.

41 – Education; education services relating to personal care, health care and geriatric care; arranging and conducting of educational seminars in relation to personal care, health care and geriatric care; provision of preserve facilities for hunting and fishing; arranging parties for hunting and fishing.

42 – Industrial analysis and research services in the field of the paper industry including paper pulp area, area of paper and cotton products for household, hygienic, sanitary and cosmetic purposes, forest industry and energy; provision of technical information relating to the manufacture of paper; design of stationery.

44 – Healthcare; consulting services relating to health; services for planning, organizing and monitoring for individualised healthcare, including such services provided online or via the internet; hygienic and beauty care for human beings; forestry services including management, administration, planning, manuring, losing the topsoil, planting, clearing and thinning.

- (260) AM 2015 74641 A
- (800) 1179795
- (151) 2013 08 22
- (731) PRIVATE JOINT STOCK COMPANY
 "INDUSTRIAL ASSOCIATION "KONTI" Bul. Shevchenko, 6-b, Donetsk 83015, Ukraine
 (540)

Волшебный барбарис

(591) Black, white

(511)

30 – tea, preparations made from cereals ,pastry and confectionery; ices; treacle ,sauces (condiments); spices; ice; high-protein cereal bars; flour-milling products;pastries; bread rolls; buns; waffles; cream of tartar for culinary purposes; farinaceous foods; binding agents for ice cream (edible ices); biscuits; cake frosting (icing); relish (condiment); essences for foodstuffs, except etheric essences and essential oil; fruit jellies (confectionery); chewing gum; custard; frozen yogurt (confectionery ices); frozen kefir (confectionery ices); flavorings, other than essential oils, for cakes; flavorings, other than essential oils, for cakes; flavorings, other than essential oils; preparations for stiffening whipped cream; caramels

(candy); lozenges (confectionery); ketchup (sauce); confectionery; confectionery with sugar; tortillas; confectionery for decorating Christmas trees; edible ices; ice for refreshment; ice, natural or artificial; liquorice (confectionery); noodles; candy; marinades; marzipan; molasses for food; flour-milling products; pancakes; spring rolls; ice-cream; dessert mousses (confectionery); chocolate mousses; nutmegs; muesli; meat gravies; pesto (sauce); sweetmeats (candy); fondants (confectionery); powder for edible ices; pralines; dressings for salad; seasonings; gingerbread; spices; puddings; cake powder; fruit coulis (sauces); rice cakes; golden syrup; malt biscuits; tomato sauce; sauces (condiments); ham glaze; rusks; breadcrumbs; petit-beurre biscuits; petits fours (cakes); cake paste; tarts; sorbets (ices); sweetmeats (candy); tea; iced tea; tea-based beverages; chutneys (condiments); chocolate; chocolate-based beverages; above mentioned goods made with barberry.

(260) AM 2015 75005 A*

(800) 1182951

(731) SVENSKA CELLULOSA AKTIEBOLAGET SCA

Box 200, SE-101 23 Stockholm, Sweden (540)



(591) Green, dark blue and light blue (511)

1 – Paper pulp; wood pulp; cellulose and chemical cellulose derivatives; acetic acid and unprocessed cellulose acetate; viscose; ethyl alcohol and methyl alcohol.

3 – Bleaching preparations; substances for laundry use; detergents; cleaning polishing, scouring and abrasive preparations; skin care products, namely washing creams, cleansing creams, moisturizers, skin lotions, barrier creams, zinc creams, hand-washing substances, soaps, cakes of soap; perfumery, essential oils; bath oils; shampoos and conditioners; hair gels; after-shave lotions; toothpaste; deodorants; disposable impregnated paper and cotton articles for cleaning and cosmetic purposes; cotton wool; cotton sticks; products made of paper containing cellulose or not, for polishing.

4 – Fuels; fuels from biological sources; wood heating pellets; renewable fuels; briquettes of wood; wind energy; electrical energy.

5 – Disposable paper and cotton articles impregnated with pharmaceutical lotions for cleaning and sanitary purposes; breast nursing pads; disposable diapers; diaper pants; sanitary panty liners; tampons; sanitary napkins (towels) and other absorbent articles for sanitary purposes; ointments for pharmaceutical purposes; diagnostic agents for pharmaceutical use; dietetic food and substances adapted for medical use; dietary supplements for humans; disposable diapers, diaper pants; disposable impregnated paper and cotton articles for sanitary purposes; paper products for sanitary purposes.

16 – Paper; products made of paper containing cellulose or not, for wiping, drying and cleaning; paper products for household, hygienic and cosmetic purposes, not included in other classes; paper and plastic sachets and bags; protective covers made of paper for furniture, protective covers made of paper with plastic back sheet for furniture, bibs, paper table cloths; printing paper, fine paper; writing paper, newsprint paper, paper for books, newspapers, catalogues, magazines and other printed matter.

19 - Nonmetallic building materials, including lumber.

21 – Stands, holders, containers and dispensers for paper, paper towels, liquid soap and other house-hold, kitchen and toilet products, made of plastic.

24 – Woven fabrics and textile goods not included in other classes; bed and table linen, woven, non-woven or combined with paper; bed and table covers.

35 – Business information services provided on-line from a computer database or the internet; distribution of samples; systematization of data in databases.

36 – Providing information and advice relating to customs clearance in relation to import and export.

38 – roviding access to a computer database relating to health care, hygienic care and geriatric care; providing access to a global computer network for the transfer and dissemination of information.

39 – Transport; transportation logistics, including stevedoring; arrangement of transport including forwarding; transport services; shipping services; packaging and storage of goods; warehouse storage services; energy distribution; fuel distribution services; delivery of fuel; arrangement of the storage of fuels; information and consultation of all aforementioned services.

41 – Education; education services relating to personal care, health care and geriatric care; arranging and conducting of educational seminars in relation to personal care, health care and geriatric care; provision of preserve facilities for hunting and fishing; arranging parties for hunting and fishing.

42 – Industrial analysis and research services in the field of the paper industry including paper pulp area, area of paper and cotton products for household, hygienic, sanitary and cosmetic purposes, forest industry and energy; provision of technical information relating to paper manufacturing technologies; design of stationery.

44 - Healthcare; consulting services relating to health; services for planning, organizing and monitoring for individualised healthcare, including such services provided online or via the internet; hygienic and beauty care for human beings; forestry services including management, administration, planning, manuring, losing the topsoil, planting, clearing and thinning.

(260) AM 2015 75462 A

(800) 1186791

(891) 2013 11 22

 (731) WIZZ Air Hungary Légiközlekedési Korlátolt Felelosségu Társaság
 BUD Nemzetközi Repülotér, (BUD

International Airport) 221. ép., H-1185 Budapest, Hungary

(540)

Wizz Holidays

(511)

36 - Insurance; financial affairs; monetary affairs; real estate affairs; debt advisory services; fiscal valuations; brokerage; accident insurance underwriting; banking; stamp appraisal; apartment house management; health insurance underwriting; actuarial services; insurance consultancy; insurance brokerage; insurance underwriting; check [cheque] verification; jewelry appraisal; life insurance underwriting; issue of tokens of value; deposits of valuables; factoring; business liquidation services, financial; financing services; provident fund services; financial evaluation of wool; organization of collections; marine insurance underwriting; credit bureaux; credit card services; issuance of credit cards; insurance information; real estate management; leasing of real estate; real estate appraisal; real estate agencies; rental of offices [real estate]; repair costs evaluation [financial appraisal]; mortgage banking; charitable fund raising; clearing, financial; loans [financing]; lending against security; mutual funds; brokerage of carbon credits; debt collection agencies; financial valuation of standing timber; renting of flats; housing agents; rent collection; leasing of farms; art appraisal; numismatic appraisal; retirement payment services; guarantees; electronic funds transfer; financial analysis; financial evaluation [insurance, banking, real estate]; financial information; financial management; financial sponsorship; financial consultancy; exchanging money; antique appraisal; instalment loans; accommodation bureaux [apartments]; safe deposit services; savings bank services; home banking; debit card services; fund investments; stock exchange quotations; stock brokerage services; securities brokerage; hire-purchase financing; fire insurance underwriting; issuing of travellers' checks [cheques]; fiduciary; customs brokerage; pawnbrokerage.

39 – Transport; packaging and storage of goods; travel arrangement; electricity distribution; wrapping of

goods; storage of goods; delivery of goods; car rental; bus transport; motor coach rental; ambulance transport; transporting furniture; rental of diving bells; rental of diving suits; operating canal locks; parcel delivery; physical storage of electronicallystored data or documents; distribution of energy; rental of freezers; river transport; courier services [messages or merchandise]; transport; carting; lighterage services; garage rental; rental of vehicle roof racks; car transport; salvage of ships; stevedoring; transport reservation; booking of seats for travel; travel reservation; refrigerator rental; transportation information; storage information; vehicle rental; chauffeur services; ice-breaking; piloting; hauling; removal services; ferry-boat transport; traffic information; sightseeing [tourism]; air transport; aircraft rental; delivery of goods by mail order; horse rental; refloating of ships; salvaging; launching of satellites for others; newspaper delivery; guarded transport of valuables; bottling services; car parking; parking place rental; franking of mail; message delivery; rental of warehouses; storage; rental of aircraft engines; rescue operations [transport]; vehicle breakdown assistance [towing]; pleasure boat transport; transport by pipeline; armored-car transport; barge transport; transportation logistics; freight forwarding; transport brokerage; freighting; transport of travellers; taxi transport; transport and storage of trash; rental of storage containers; freight [shipping of goods]; unloading cargo; porterage; underwater salvage; marine transport; shipbrokerage; packaging of goods; rental of wheelchairs; freight brokerage; escorting of travellers; passenger transport; travel arrangement; railway coach rental; railway transport; railway truck rental; rental of motor racing cars; tram transport; flower delivery; water distribution; boat rental; boat storage; boat transport; arranging of cruises; water supplying; towing.

43 - Services for providing food and drink; temporary accommodation; boarding for animals; rental of temporary accommodation; bar services; cafeterias; restaurants; rental of cooking apparatus; snack-bars; boarding house bookings; hotel reservations; rental of transportable buildings; rental of drinking water dispensers; canteens; cafés; motels; retirement homes; self-service restaurants; day-nurseries [crèches]; boarding houses; rental of meeting rooms; rental of tents; temporary accommodation reservetions; accommodation bureaux [hotels, boarding houses]; hotels; rental of chairs, tables, table linen, glassware; providing campground facilities; tourist homes; holiday camp services [lodging]; food and drink catering; rental of lighting apparatus other than for theatrical sets or television studios.

(260) AM 2015 75463 A (800) 1186836 (891) 2013 06 28

(731) BLUE ANT AG c/o TREUCO AG Claridenstrasse 25, CH-8002 Zürich, Switzerland

(540)



(591) Black, white

(511)

5 – Beverages for medical use, containing lecithin, vitamins or other tonic substances; foodstuffs and dietetic products for medical use, tonic and stimulating preparations for medical use; food supplements for medical use; mineral waters for medical use; isotonic beverages for medical use; mineral waters (Selters) for medical use; energy drinks for medical use.

32 – Isotonic and ionic waters; vitamin beverages; natural or artificial mineral waters; aerated beverages and other non-alcoholic beverages; fruit and vegetable beverages as well as fruit and vegetable juices; non-alcoholic aperitifs; lemonades; grape must; apple juices; non-alcoholic cocktails; lithia waters; milk of almonds (beverage); must; non-alcoholic beverages; whey-based beverages; nonalcoholic fruit extracts; non-alcoholic fruit nectars; syrups; non-alcoholic orgeat; beer wort; tomato juices and beverages; mineral waters (Selters); syrups for making beverages; grenadine syrups; malted beverages; malt beer; heavy and light beers; table waters; sherbets (beverages); carbonated waters; ginger lemonades; sparkling waters.

33 – Alcoholic essences; alcoholic fruit extracts; alcoholic extracts; anise (liqueur); aperitifs; arrack; arrack liqueurs; brandy; curaçao (orange liqueur); digesters (bitter, liqueurs and spirits); spirit essences; gin; cherry liqueur; alcoholic ciders; alcoholic cocktails; spirits, liqueurs; piquette; mead [hydromel]; peppermint liqueur; distilled beverages; rum; rice alcohol; sake; rice wine; wine; whisky; alcoholic beverages; vodka; peppermint liqueurs.

(260) AM 2015 75464 A
(800) 1186838
(891) 2013 06 28
(731) BLUE ANT AG c/o TREUCO AG Claridenstrasse 25, CH-8002 Zürich, Switzerland
(540)



(591) Black, white (511)

5 – Beverages for medical use, containing lecithin, vitamins or other tonic substances; foodstuffs and dietetic products for medical use, tonic and stimulating preparations for medical use; food supplements for medical use; mineral waters for medical use; isotonic beverages for medical use; mineral waters (Selters) for medical use; energy drinks for medical use.

32 – Isotonic and ionic waters; vitamin beverages; natural or artificial mineral waters; aerated beverages and other non-alcoholic beverages; fruit and vegetable beverages as well as fruit and vegetable juices; non-alcoholic aperitifs; lemonades; grape must; apple juices; non-alcoholic cocktails; lithia waters; milk of almonds (beverage); must; non-alcoholic beverages; whey-based beverages; non-alcoholic fruit extracts; non-alcoholic fruit nectars; syrups; non-alcoholic orgeat; beer wort; tomato juices and beverages; mineral waters (Selters); syrups for making beverages; grenadine syrups; malted beverages; malt beer; heavy and light beers; table waters; sherbets (beverages); carbonated waters; ginger lemonades; sparkling waters.

33 – Alcoholic essences; alcoholic fruit extracts; alcoholic extracts; anise (liqueur); aperitifs; arrack; arrack liqueurs; brandy; curaçao (orange liqueur); digesters (bitter, liqueurs and spirits); spirit essences; gin; cherry liqueur; alcoholic ciders; alcoholic coc-ktails; spirits, liqueurs; piquette; mead [hydromel]; peppermint liqueur; distilled beverages; rum; rice alcohol; sake; rice wine; wine; whisky; alcoholic beverages; vodka; peppermint liqueurs.

- (260) AM 2015 75472 A
- (800) 1186776
- (891) 2013 10 30
- (731) COLUMBIA SPORTWEAR COMPANY 14375 NW Science Park Drive, Portland, Oregon 97229, USA

(540)

TURBODOWN

(511)

20 - Bed pillows, sleeping bags for camping.

25 - Clothing, footwear and headwear.

(260) AM 2015 75476 A (800) 1186898 (891) 2013 09 12 (731) SIMONE MORETTI Strada San Pietro, 56, I-63811 SANT'ELPIDIO A MARE (FM), Italy (540)



(591) Black, white

14 – Precious metals and their alloys and goods in precious metals or coated therewith, not included in other classes; jewellery, precious stones; horological and chronometric instruments; agates; alarm clocks; alloys of precious metal; amulets [jewellery, jewelry] (Am.)]; anchors [clock and watch making]; atomic clocks; badges of precious metal; barrels [clock and watch making]; beads for making jewelry; boxes of precious metal; bracelets [jewellery, jewelry (Am.)]; brooches [jewellery, jewelry (Am.)]; busts of precious metal; cases for clock- and watchmaking; cases for watches [presentation]; chains [jewellery, jewelry [am.]]; charms [jewellery, jewelry (Am.)]; chronographs [watches]; chronometers; chronometrical instruments; chronoscopes; clock cases; clock hands [clock and watch making]; clocks; clocks and watches, electric; clockworks; cloisonné jewellery [jewelry (Am.)]; coins; copper tokens; cuff links; dials [clock and watch making]; diamonds; earrings; gold thread [jewellery, jewelry (Am.)]; gold, unwrought or beaten; hat ornaments of precious metal; ingots of precious metals; iridium; ivory [jewellery, jewelry (Am.)]; jet, unwrought or semi-wrought; jewelry; jewelry cases [caskets]; jewelry of yellow amber; key rings [trinkets or fobs]; lockets [jewellery, jewelry (Am.)]; master clocks; medals; movements for clocks and watches; necklaces [jewellery, jewelry (Am.)]; olivine [gems]; ornamental pins; ornaments [jewellery, jewelry (Am.)]; ornaments of jet; osmium; palladium; paste jewellery; pearls [jewellery, jewelry (Am.)]; pearls made of ambroid [pressed amber]; pendulums [clock and watch making]; pins [jewellery, jewelry (Am.)]; platinum [metal]: precious metals, unwrought or semi-wrought; precious stones; rhodium; rings [jewellery, jewelry (Am.)]; ruthenium; semi-precious stones; shoe ornaments of precious metal; silver thread; silver, unwrought or beaten; spinel [precious stones]; spun silver [silver wire]; statues of precious metal; statuettes of precious metal; stopwatches; sundials; tie clips; tie pins; watch bands; watch cases; watch chains; watch glasses; watch springs; watches; wire of precious metal [jewellery, jewelry (Am.)]; works of art of precious metal; wristwatches.

(260) AM 2015 75480 A (800) 1186947 (891) 2013 10 28 (731) ALLNEX IP SARL 76, Grand-Rue, L-1660 LUXEMBOURG, Luxembourg (540)



(591) Steel blue, violet, magenta, orange and yellow green

(511)

1 – Chemicals used in industry, science, photography, as well as in agriculture, horticulture and forestry; unprocessed artificial resins; unprocessed plastics; manure for agriculture; fire extinguishing compositions; tempering and soldering preparations; chemical products used for preserving foodstuffs; tanning materials; adhesives for use in industry; synthetic hardeners and synthetic resins; chemical additives for use in the manufacture of lacquers; unsaturated polyester resins for use in the production of lacquers and shaped objects.

2 – Dyes, varnishes, lacquers; preservatives against rust and against deterioration of wood; dyestuffs; mordants; raw natural resins; metals in foil and powder form for painters, decorators, printers and artists; water lacquers; enameled lacquers; mastic; binders for lacquers.

(260) AM 2015 75481 A
(800) 1186970
(891) 2013 10 31
(731) LANXESS DEUTSCHLAND GMBH Kennedyplatz 1, 50569 Köln, Germany

(540)

LewaPlus

(511)

9 – Engineering software for dimensioning of treatment facilities, operating on the basis of ion exchange and membrane modules.

```
(260) AM 2015 75495 A
(800) 1187025
(891) 2013 09 06
(731) LLC "LIGHTING TECHNOLOGIES
TRADING COMPANY"
Str. 2, d. 2B, ul. Otradnaya, RU-127273
Moscow, Russian Federation
(540)
```



(591) White, black and blue. (511)

9 – Darkroom lamps (photography); neon signs; thermionic tubes; thermionic valves [radio]; amplifying tubes; flashlights [photography]; mirrors (optics); signalling panels, luminous or mechanical; control panels (electricity); light conducting filaments [optical fibers [fibres]]; flash-bulbs (photography); electrified rails for mounting spot lights. $10-{\rm Lamps}$ for medical purposes; quartz lamps for medical purposes; ultraviolet ray lamps for medical purposes.

11 – Apparatus for lighting; disinfectant apparatus; light bulbs; light bulbs, electric; lamp globes; acetylene flares; safety lamps; gas lamps; curling lamps; projector lamps; lamps for directional signals of automobiles; light bulbs for directional signals for vehicles; arc lamps; laboratory lamps; oil lamps; ultraviolet ray lamps, not for medical purposes; miners' lamps; electric lamps; chandeliers; filaments for electric lamps; magnesium filaments for lighting; luminous house numbers; lamp reflectors; lamp casings; sockets for electric lights; aquarium lights; lighting apparatus and installations; sanitary apparatus and installations; lighting apparatus for vehicles; searchlight including diving lights and torches for lighting; anti-glare devices for vehicles [lamp fittings]; light diffusers; lamps; street lamps, standard lamps, lanterns; ceiling lights; lighting installations for air vehicles; discharge tubes, electric, for lighting; lamp chimneys; luminous tubes for lighting; lights; automobile lights; bicycle lights; lights for vehicles; pocket searchlights; lanterns for lighting.

35 - Import-export agencies; demonstration of goods; marketing studies; on-line advertising on a computer network; professional business consultancy; updating of advertising material; organization of exhibitions for commercial or advertising purposes; organization of trade fairs for commercial or advertising purposes; shop window dressing; auctionneering; sales promotion for others including the bringing together, for the benefit of others, of a variety of goods (excluding the transport thereof), enabling customers to conveniently view and purchase those goods, including purchase through retail stores and wholesale outlets, mail order catalogues, electronic media, for example, through television shopping programmes or web sites; publication of publicity texts; distribution of samples; dissemination of advertising matter; advertising including advertising by mail order; procurement services for others (purchasing goods and services for other businesses).

37 – Installation, mounting, repair, maintenance of devices, apparatus and installations for lighting, in particular those mentioned in classes 09, 10 and 11.

42 – Graphic arts designing of devices, apparatus and installations for lighting, in particular those mentioned in classes 09, 10 and 11; technical project studies; engineering; testing devices, apparatus and installations for lighting, in particular those mentioned in classes 09, 10 and 11; research and development for others; technical research; lighting equipment quality control; industrial design; professional consultancy services in the field of light engineering; surveying.
(260) AM 2015 75496 A
(800) 1187026
(891) 2013 09 06
(731) LLC "LIGHTING TECHNOLOGIES TRADING COMPANY" Str. 2, d. 2B, ul. Otradnaya, RU-127273 Moscow, Russian Federation
(540)



(591) White, black and green. (511)

9 – Darkroom lamps (photography); neon signs; thermionic tubes; thermionic valves [radio]; amplifying tubes; flashlights [photography]; mirrors (optics); signalling panels, luminous or mechanical; control panels (electricity); light conducting filaments (optical fibers); flash-bulbs (photography); electrified rails for mounting spot lights.

10 – Lamps for medical purposes; quartz lamps for medical purposes; ultraviolet ray lamps for medical purposes.

11 – Apparatus for lighting; disinfectant apparatus; light bulbs; light bulbs, electric; lamp globes; acetylene flares; safety lamps; gas lamps; curling lamps; projector lamps; lamps for directional signals of automobiles; light bulbs for directional signals for vehicles; arc lamps; laboratory lamps; oil lamps; ultraviolet ray lamps, not for medical purposes; miners' lamps; electric lamps; chandeliers; filaments for electric lamps; magnesium filaments for lighting; luminous house numbers; lamp reflectors; lamp casings; sockets for electric lights; aquarium lights; lighting apparatus and installations; sanitary apparatus and installations; lighting apparatus for vehicles; searchlight including diving lights and torches for lighting; anti-glare devices for vehicles [lamp fittings]; light diffusers; lamps; street lamps, standard lamps, lanterns; ceiling lights; lighting installations for air vehicles; discharge tubes, electric, for lighting; lamp chimneys; luminous tubes for lighting; lights; automobile lights; bicycle lights; lights for vehicles; pocket searchlights; lanterns for lighting.

35 – Import-export agencies; demonstration of goods; marketing studies; on-line advertising on a computer network; professional business consultancy; updating of advertising material; organization of exhibitions for commercial or advertising purposes; organization of trade fairs for commercial or advertising purposes; shop window dressing; auctionneering; sales promotion for others including the bringing together, for the benefit of others, of a variety of goods (excluding the transport thereof), enabling customers to conveniently view and purchase those goods, including purchase through retail stores and wholesale outlets, mail order catalogues, electronic media, for example, through television shopping programmes or web sites; publication of publicity texts; distribution of samples; dissemination of advertising matter; advertising including advertising by mail order; procurement services for others (purchasing goods and services for other businesses).

37 – Installation, mounting, repair, maintenance of devices, apparatus and installations for lighting, in particular those mentioned in classes 09, 10 and 11.

42 – Graphic arts designing of devices, apparatus and installations for lighting, in particular those mentioned in classes 09, 10 and 11; technical project studies; engineering; testing devices, apparatus and installations for lighting, in particular those mentioned in classes 09, 10 and 11; research and development for others; technical research; lighting equipment quality control; industrial design; professional consultancy services in the field of light engineering; surveying.

(260) AM 2015 75497 A
(800) 1187027
(891) 2013 09 06
(731) LLC "LIGHTING TECHNOLOGIES TRADING COMPANY" Str. 2, d. 2B, ul. Otradnaya, RU-127273 Moscow, Russian Federation
(540)



(591) White, black and red. (511)

9 – Darkroom lamps (photography); neon signs; thermionic tubes; thermionic valves [radio]; amplifying tubes; flashlights [photography]; mirrors (optics); signalling panels, luminous or mechanical; control panels (electricity); light conducting filaments [optical fibers [fibres]]; flash-bulbs (photography); electrified rails for mounting spot lights.

10 – Lamps for medical purposes; quartz lamps for medical purposes; ultraviolet ray lamps for medical purposes.

11 – Apparatus for lighting; disinfectant apparatus; light bulbs; light bulbs, electric; lamp globes; acetylene flares; safety lamps; gas lamps; curling lamps; projector lamps; lamps for directional signals of automobiles; light bulbs for directional signals for vehicles; arc lamps; laboratory lamps; oil lamps; ultraviolet ray lamps, not for medical purposes; miners' lamps; electric lamps; chandeliers; filaments for electric lamps; magnesium filaments for lighting; luminous house numbers; lamp reflectors; lamp casings; sockets for electric lights; aquarium lights; lighting apparatus and installations; sanitary apparatus and installations; lighting apparatus for vehicles; searchlight including diving lights and torches for lighting; anti-glare devices for vehicles [lamp fittings]; light diffusers; lamps; street lamps, standard lamps, lanterns; ceiling lights; lighting installations for air vehicles; discharge tubes, electric, for lighting; lamp chimneys; luminous tubes for lighting; lights; automobile lights; bicycle lights; lights for vehicles; pocket searchlights; lanterns for lighting.

35 - Import-export agencies; demonstration of goods; marketing studies; on-line advertising on a computer network; professional business consultancy; updating of advertising material; organization of exhibitions for commercial or advertising purposes; organization of trade fairs for commercial or advertising purposes; shop window dressing; auctioneering; sales promotion for others including the bringing together, for the benefit of others, of a variety of goods (excluding the transport thereof), enabling customers to conveniently view and purchase those goods, including purchase through retail stores and wholesale outlets, mail order catalogues, electronic media, for example, through television shopping programmes or web sites; publication of publicity texts: distribution of samples: dissemination of advertising matter; advertising including advertising by mail order; procurement services for others (purchasing goods and services for other businesses).

37 – Installation, mounting, repair, maintenance of devices, apparatus and installations for lighting, in particular those mentioned in classes 09, 10 and 11.

42 – Graphic arts designing of devices, apparatus and installations for lighting, in particular those mentioned in classes 09, 10 and 11; technical project studies; engineering; testing devices, apparatus and installations for lighting, in particular those mentioned in classes 09, 10 and 11; research and development for others; technical research; lighting equipment quality control; industrial design; professional consultancy services in the field of light engineering; surveying.

```
(260) AM 2015 75498 A
(800) 1187028
(891) 2013 09 06
(731) LLC "LIGHTING TECHNOLOGIES
TRADING COMPANY"
Str. 2, d. 2B, ul. Otradnaya, RU-127273
Moscow, Russian Federation
(540)
```



(591) Black and blue.

(511)

9 – Darkroom lamps (photography); neon signs; thermionic tubes; thermionic valves [radio]; amplifying tubes; flashlights [photography]; mirrors (optics); signalling panels, luminous or mechanical; control panels (electricity); light conducting filaments [optical fibers [fibres]]; flash-bulbs (photography); electrified rails for mounting spot lights.

10 – Lamps for medical purposes; quartz lamps for medical purposes; ultraviolet ray lamps for medical purposes.

11 – Apparatus for lighting; disinfectant apparatus; light bulbs; light bulbs, electric; lamp globes; acetylene flares; safety lamps; gas lamps; curling lamps; projector lamps; lamps for directional signals of automobiles; light bulbs for directional signals for vehicles; arc lamps; laboratory lamps; oil lamps; ultraviolet ray lamps, not for medical purposes; miners' lamps; electric lamps; chandeliers; filaments for electric lamps; magnesium filaments for lighting; luminous house numbers; lamp reflectors; lamp casings; sockets for electric lights; aquarium lights; lighting apparatus and installations; sanitary apparatus and installations; lighting apparatus for vehicles; searchlight including diving lights and torches for lighting; anti-glare devices for vehicles [lamp fittings]; light diffusers; lamps; street lamps, standard lamps, lanterns; ceiling lights; lighting installations for air vehicles; discharge tubes, electric, for lighting; lamp chimneys; luminous tubes for lighting; lights; automobile lights; bicycle lights; lights for vehicles; pocket searchlights; lanterns for lighting.

35 - Import-export agencies; demonstration of goods; marketing studies; on-line advertising on a computer network; professional business consultancy; updating of advertising material; organization of exhibitions for commercial or advertising purposes; organization of trade fairs for commercial or advertising purposes; shop window dressing; auctioneering; sales promotion for others including the bringing together, for the benefit of others, of a variety of goods (excluding the transport thereof), enabling customers to conveniently view and purchase those goods, including purchase through retail stores and wholesale outlets, mail order catalogues, electronic media, for example, through television shopping programmes or web sites; publication of publiccity texts; distribution of samples; dissemination of advertising matter; advertising including advertising by mail order; procurement services for others (purchasing goods and services for other businesses).

37 – Installation, mounting, repair, maintenance of devices, apparatus and installations for lighting, in particular those mentioned in classes 09, 10 and 11.

42 - Graphic arts designing of devices, apparatus and installations for lighting, in particular those

mentioned in classes 09, 10 and 11; technical project studies; engineering; testing devices, apparatus and installations for lighting, in particular those mentioned in classes 09, 10 and 11; research and development for others; technical research; lighting equipment quality control; industrial design; professional consultancy services in the field of light engineering; surveying.

(260) AM 2015 75499 A
(800) 1187029
(891) 2013 09 06
(731) LLC "LIGHTING TECHNOLOGIES TRADING COMPANY" Str. 2, d. 2B, ul. Otradnaya, RU-127273

Moscow, Russian Federation

(540)



(591) Black and green.

(511)

9 – Darkroom lamps (photography); neon signs; thermionic tubes; thermionic valves [radio]; amplifying tubes; flashlights [photography]; mirrors (optics); signalling panels, luminous or mechanical; control panels (electricity); light conducting filaments [optical fibers [fibres]]; flash-bulbs (photography); electrified rails for mounting spot lights.

10 – Lamps for medical purposes; quartz lamps for medical purposes; ultraviolet ray lamps for medical purposes.

11 – Apparatus for lighting; disinfectant apparatus; light bulbs; light bulbs, electric; lamp globes; acetylene flares; safety lamps; gas lamps; curling lamps; projector lamps; lamps for directional signals of automobiles; light bulbs for directional signals for vehicles; arc lamps; laboratory lamps; oil lamps; ultraviolet ray lamps, not for medical purposes; miners' lamps; electric lamps; chandeliers; filaments for electric lamps; magnesium filaments for lighting; luminous house numbers; lamp reflectors; lamp casings; sockets for electric lights; aquarium lights; lighting apparatus and installations; sanitary apparatus and installations; lighting apparatus for vehicles; searchlight including diving lights and torches for lighting; anti-glare devices for vehicles [lamp fittings]; light diffusers; lamps; street lamps, standard lamps, lanterns; ceiling lights; lighting installations for air vehicles; discharge tubes, electric, for lighting; lamp chimneys; luminous tubes for lighting; lights; automobile lights; bicycle lights; lights for vehicles; pocket searchlights; lanterns for lighting.

35 – Import-export agencies; demonstration of goods; marketing studies; on-line advertising on a computer network; professional business consultancy; updating of advertising material; organization of exhibitions for commercial or advertising purposes; organization of trade fairs for commercial or advertising purposes; shop window dressing; auctionneering; sales promotion for others including the bringing together, for the benefit of others, of a variety of goods (excluding the transport thereof), enabling customers to conveniently view and purchase those goods, including purchase through retail stores and wholesale outlets, mail order catalogues, electronic media, for example, through television shopping programmes or web sites; publication of publicity texts; distribution of samples; dissemination of advertising matter; advertising including advertising by mail order; procurement services for others (purchasing goods and services for other businesses).

37 – Installation, mounting, repair, maintenance of devices, apparatus and installations for lighting, in particular those mentioned in classes 09, 10 and 11.

42 – Graphic arts designing of devices, apparatus and installations for lighting, in particular those mentioned in classes 09, 10 and 11; technical project studies; engineering; testing devices, apparatus and installations for lighting, in particular those mentioned in classes 09, 10 and 11; research and development for others; technical research; lighting equipment quality control; industrial design; professional consultancy services in the field of light engineering; surveying.

(260) AM 2015 75500 A
(800) 1187030
(891) 2013 09 06
(731) LLC "LIGHTING TECHNOLOGIES TRADING COMPANY" Str. 2, d. 2B, ul. Otradnaya, RU-127273 Moscow, Russian Federation

(540)



(591) Black and yellow.

(511)

9 – Darkroom lamps (photography); neon signs; thermionic tubes; thermionic valves [radio]; amplifying tubes; flashlights [photography]; mirrors (optics); signalling panels, luminous or mechanical; control panels (electricity); light conducting filaments [optical fibers [fibres]]; flash-bulbs (photography); electrified rails for mounting spot lights.

10 – Lamps for medical purposes; quartz lamps for medical purposes; ultraviolet ray lamps for medical purposes.

11 – Apparatus for lighting; disinfectant apparatus; light bulbs; light bulbs, electric; lamp globes; acety-

lene flares; safety lamps; gas lamps; curling lamps; projector lamps; lamps for directional signals of automobiles; light bulbs for directional signals for vehicles; arc lamps; laboratory lamps; oil lamps; ultraviolet ray lamps, not for medical purposes; miners' lamps; electric lamps; chandeliers; filaments for electric lamps; magnesium filaments for lighting; luminous house numbers; lamp reflectors; lamp casings; sockets for electric lights; aquarium lights; lighting apparatus and installations; sanitary apparatus and installations; lighting apparatus for vehicles; searchlight including diving lights and torches for lighting; anti-glare devices for vehicles [lamp fittings]; light diffusers; lamps; street lamps, standard lamps, lanterns; ceiling lights; lighting installations for air vehicles; discharge tubes, electric, for lighting; lamp chimneys; luminous tubes for lighting; lights; automobile lights; bicycle lights; lights for vehicles; pocket searchlights; lanterns for lighting.

35 - Import-export agencies; demonstration of goods; marketing studies; on-line advertising on a computer network; professional business consultancy; updating of advertising material; organization of exhibitions for commercial or advertising purposes; organization of trade fairs for commercial or advertising purposes: shop window dressing: auctioneering: sales promotion for others including the bringing together, for the benefit of others, of a variety of goods (excluding the transport thereof), enabling customers to conveniently view and purchase those goods, including purchase through retail stores and wholesale outlets, mail order catalogues, electronic media, for example, through television shopping programmes or web sites; publication of publicity texts; distribution of samples; dissemination of advertising matter; advertising including advertising by mail order; procurement services for others (purchasing goods and services for other businesses).

37 – Installation, mounting, repair, maintenance of devices, apparatus and installations for lighting, in particular those mentioned in classes 09, 10 and 11.

42 – Graphic arts designing of devices, apparatus and installations for lighting, in particular those mentioned in classes 09, 10 and 11; technical project studies; engineering; testing devices, apparatus and installations for lighting, in particular those mentioned in classes 09, 10 and 11; research and development for others; technical research; lighting equipment quality control; industrial design; professional consultancy services in the field of light engineering; surveying.

(260) AM 2015 75501 A (800) 1187031 (891) 2013 09 06 (731) LLC "LIGHTING TECHNOLOGIES TRADING COMPANY" Str. 2, d. 2B, ul. Otradnaya, RU-127273 Moscow, Russian Federation

(540)



(591) White, black and yellow. (511)

9 – Darkroom lamps (photography); neon signs; thermionic tubes; thermionic valves [radio]; amplifying tubes; flashlights [photography]; mirrors (optics); signalling panels, luminous or mechanical; control panels (electricity); light conducting filaments [optical fibers [fibres]]; flash-bulbs (photography); electrified rails for mounting spot lights.

10 – Lamps for medical purposes; quartz lamps for medical purposes; ultraviolet ray lamps for medical purposes.

11 – Apparatus for lighting; disinfectant apparatus; light bulbs; light bulbs, electric; lamp globes; acetylene flares; safety lamps; gas lamps; curling lamps; projector lamps; lamps for directional signals of automobiles; light bulbs for directional signals for vehicles; arc lamps; laboratory lamps; oil lamps; ultraviolet ray lamps, not for medical purposes; miners' lamps; electric lamps; chandeliers; filaments for electric lamps; magnesium filaments for lighting; luminous house numbers; lamp reflectors; lamp casings; sockets for electric lights; aquarium lights; lighting apparatus and installations; sanitary apparatus and installations; lighting apparatus for vehicles; searchlight including diving lights and torches for lighting; anti-glare devices for vehicles [lamp fittings]; light diffusers; lamps; street lamps, standard lamps, lanterns; ceiling lights; lighting installations for air vehicles; discharge tubes, electric, for lighting; lamp chimneys; luminous tubes for lighting; lights; automobile lights; bicycle lights; lights for vehicles; pocket searchlights; lanterns for lighting.

35 - Import-export agencies; demonstration of goods; marketing studies; on-line advertising on a computer network: professional business consultancy: updating of advertising material; organization of exhibitions for commercial or advertising purposes; organization of trade fairs for commercial or advertising purposes; shop window dressing; auctionneering; sales promotion for others including the bringing together, for the benefit of others, of a variety of goods (excluding the transport thereof), enabling customers to conveniently view and purchase those goods, including purchase through retail stores and wholesale outlets, mail order catalogues, electronic media, for example, through television shopping programmes or web sites; publication of publicity texts; distribution of samples; dissemination of advertising matter; advertising including advertising by mail order; procurement services for others (purchasing goods and services for other businesses).

37 – Installation, mounting, repair, maintenance of devices, apparatus and installations for lighting, in particular those mentioned in classes 09, 10 and 11.

42 – Graphic arts designing of devices, apparatus and installations for lighting, in particular those mentioned in classes 09, 10 and 11; technical project studies; engineering; testing devices, apparatus and installations for lighting, in particular those mentioned in classes 09, 10 and 11; research and development for others; technical research; lighting equipment quality control; industrial design; professional consultancy services in the field of light engineering; surveying.

(260) AM 2015 75505 A

(800) 1187115

(891) 2013 08 19

(731) BABAYEV BABEK NOVRUZ OGLI Gadir Mammedov str., 3/20, ap. 59, Hatai district, AZ-1123 Baku, Azerbaijan

(540)



(591) Black, white (511)

28 – Games and playthings; gymnastic and sporting articles not included in other classes; decorations for Christmas trees.

35 – Advertising; business management; business administration; office functions.

41 – Education; providing of training; entertainment; sporting and cultural activities.

(260) AM 2015 75508 A

(800) 1187230

(891) 2013 10 22

(731) KHRAMOV MAKSYM HRYHOROVYCH Prof. Akademika Filatova, 3/1, kv. 16, Kyiv 01103, Ukraine

(540)



(591) Black, white

(511)

43 – Services for providing food and drink; bar services; canteens; cafes; cafeterias; rental of cooking apparatus; food and drink catering; restaurants; self-service restaurants; rental of drinking water dispensers; rental of chairs, tables, table linen, glassware; snack-bars.

(260) AM 2015 75511 A
(800) 1187263
(891) 2013 09 19
(731) HISPALCO, S.A. C/ Barranco Pascual 45, E-46530 Puzol (Valencia), Spain

(540)



(591) Black, white (511)

31 – Grains and agricultural, horticultural and forestry products not included in other classes; live animals; fresh fruit and vegetables; grains (seeds); natural plants and flowers; animal foodstuffs; malt.

(260) AM 2015 75512 A (800) 1187299 (891) 2013 11 07 (731) PENETRON INTERNATIONAL LTD. 45 RESEARCH WAY, SUITE 203, EAST SETAUKET NY 11733, USA

(540)

PENEPLUG

(511)

1 – Waterproofing chemical compositions for concrete, masonry block, earthenware and stone structures and surfaces for stopping active water leaks and sealing leaking joints, holes and cracks.

(260) AM 2015 75514 A (800) 1187327 (891) 2013 08 05 (731) STEFANO RICCI S.P.A. Via Faentina, 171, I-50010 FIESOLE (FI), Italy (540)



(591) Black, white

(511)

3 – Soaps, shaving soaps, after-shave lotions, cosmetic preparations for baths, shampoos, perfumery, eau de toilette, essential oils, aromatics, hair lotions, balms other than for medical purposes, dentifrices, cosmetics.

8 – Silver plate (knives, forks and spoons); cutlery; side arms, other than firearms; razors, razor cases.

9 – Eyeglasses, spectacle frames, eyeglass cases.

14 – Precious metals and their alloys and goods in precious metals or coated therewith, not included in other classes; jewellery, precious stones; horological and chronometric instruments.

16 – Albums, engravings, lithographic works of art; paper, cardboard and goods made from these materials, not included in other classes; bookbinding material; photographs; stationery; inkwells; adhesives for stationery or household purposes; artists' materials; paint brushes; typewriters and office requisites (except furniture); paperweights; inks; pencil leads, pencil lead holders, pencils, pencil holders, pens, penholders, drawing pens, fountain pens, writing or drawing books, magazines, newspapers, books; writing instruments, drawing instruments, painting instruments.

18 – Key cases (leather goods), canes, umbrella sticks, travelling trunks, bags, travelling bags (made of leather), reins, card cases (pocket wallets), briefcases (leather goods), coverings of skins (furs), briefcases, hides (animal skins), pocket wallets, purses; suitcases, attaché cases, rucksacks; saddlery, halters, horse collars, horse blankets, riding saddles, horseshoes.

20 – Furniture, tables, chairs, sofas, armchairs, mirrors, picture frames, wardrobes, works of art of wood, wax, plaster or plastic, animal horns, stands, bins not of metal, costume stands, hat stands, mobiles (decoration), cupboards, cots, cushions, casks of wood for decanting wine, pillows, coat hangers, lecterns, mannequins, mattresses, racks, bookcases, umbrella stands, furniture partitions of wood, book rests, magazine racks, doors for furniture, flower-pot pedestals, racks and filing cabinets, ladders of wood, bins of wood, writing desks, desks, easy chairs, footstools, sofas, corks for bottles, interior textile window blinds, dressing tables, office furniture, showcases.

21 – Household or kitchen utensils and containers; combs and sponges; brushes (except paint brushes); glassware, porcelain and earthenware not included in other classes, indoor aquaria, works of art of porcelain, terracotta or glass; glasses, glass bowls, bottles, jugs, busts of china, terra-cotta or glass, goblets, shoe horns, candelabra, decanters, corkscrews, bottle openers, epergnes, ceramics for household purposes, knife rests for the table, statuettes of porcelain, ceramic, earthenware or glass; flower pots, flasks, salad bowls, shaving brushes, shaving brush stands, table plates, perfume sprayers, perfume vaporizers, coffee and tea services (tableware), cups, teapots, sugar bowls, soup bowls.

25 – Clothing, suits, bathrobes, bathing suits, bathing trunks, beach clothes, berets, body linen, underwear, blouses, suspenders, footwear, sports footwear, stockings, socks, dressing gowns, shirts, hats, overcoats, belts (clothing), layettes, ties, papillon (ties), pocket squares, foulards (clothing articles), sashes for wear, sashes for smoking suits, coats, stuff jackets, great coats, gloves (clothing), raincoats, leather clothing, singlets, polo-neck sweaters, sweaters, pullover, pelerines, trousers, slippers, pelisses, furs (clothing), hosiery, pyjamas, sandals, shoes, scarves, half-boots, boots, T-shirts.

34 – Tobacco; smokers' articles; lighters for smokers, tobacco pouches, cigar cases, tobacco pipes, ashtrays for smokers, match holders, cigarette cases, cigarette and cigar cases with humidors, cigar cutters.

35 – Advertising; business management; business administration; office functions; services consisting of bringing together various items so that customers can view and purchase them; retail services, also for others, of perfumery, cosmetics, eyeglasses, lightening apparatus, vehicles, crafts, aircrafts, jewellery, horological and chronometric instruments, stationery, printed matters, leather goods, umbrellas, furniture, mirrors, frames, works of art, household goods, glassware, porcelain and earthenware, clothing articles, footwear, wines, distillates, smokers' articles.

(260) AM 2015 75515 A
(800) 1187339
(891) 2013 09 25
(731) FIBA EUROPE E.V. Ismaninger Str. 21, 81675 München, Germany
(540)

EuroBasket

(511)

9 – Software, included software for games; screensavers and background images for electronic apparatus; electronic publications (downloadable), apparatus for recording, transmission or reproduction of sound or images, magnetic data carriers of all kind, in particular DVDs, CDs, CD-ROMs; sunglasses.

14 – Precious metals and their alloys and goods of precious metals or coated therewith included in this class in particular pins, jewellery, precious stones, horological and chronometric instruments; medallions.

16 - Printed matter, paper, cardboard and goods made from these materials, not included in other

classes, stickers, stationery, photographs; offices requisites (except furniture); instructional and teaching material (except apparatus).

24 – Textiles and textile goods (included in this class), in particular towels, bed and table covers.

25 – Clothing; footwear; headgear.

26 – Lace and embroidery, ribbons and braid; buttons, hooks and eyes, pins and needles; badges (included in this class).

28 – Games and playthings, including electronic games and video games; gymnastic and sporting articles not included in other classes.

35 – Advertising; rental of advertising space, including in the form of banner; business management; business administration; office functions; providing consultation services related to personnel management for sport teams; promotion of sports events.

38 – Telecommunications.

41 – Education; providing of training; entertainment; sporting and cultural activities; distribution and publication of printed matter, also in electronic form (not downloadable), also on the Internet; TV-, broadcast and Internet entertainment: interactive entertainment; providing of games and electronic game services over the Internet; organisation of lotteries and competitions; betting and gaming services relating to or in conjunction with sports, also on the Internet; production, presentation, distribution, syndication, networking and/or rental of films, sound and video recording; production, presentation, distribution, syndication, networking and/or rental interactive education and entertainment programs, interactive compact discs, CD ROMs and computer games; information services related to sports and sporting events, also provided online via database and on the Internet and via satellite/cable, portable telephones and wireless; seat booking services for sporting and cultural activities; competition organization services; providing digital music from the Internet and from Internet MP3 web sites, leasing of recorded sound and images.

(260) AM 2015 75517 A
(800) 1171819
(891) 2013 10 11
(731) HISCAR OTOMOTIV ENDÜSTRISI SANAYI VE TICARET ANONIM SIRKETI Eskisehir-Bursa Yolu, 20.Km., Merkez, Çukurhisar – Eskisehir, Turkey
(540)



(511)

12 - Land vehicles, engines for land vehicles (including motorcycles); mudguards of bicycles and motorbikes, bicycles, motorbikes, mopeds and motorized scooters, and their bodies, handlebars; land vehicle trunks, tipping bodies for lorries, tractor trailers, frigorific trunks for trailers; vehicle seats, head supports for motor car seats, safety seats for children in vehicles, shaped and fitted vehicle covers, sunshades for automobile windshields, trailer hitches for vehicles; directional signals for vehicles, windshield wipers for vehicles, windshield wiper arms for land vehicles; tires, inner tubes and tubeless tires, all for vehicles; tire-fixing sets comprised of tire patches and tire valves; rubber patches for vehicle tires, adhesive rubber patches for repairing inner tubes; valves for vehicle tires; windows for vehicles, safety windows for vehicles, rearview mirrors and side mirrors for vehicles; land vehicle parts, namely tire chains, car door wedges; car door wedges, bicycle and ski carriers, saddles for vehicles, namely, bicycles; tire inflating pumps; anti-theft alarms for motor cars, horns for vehicles, namely automobiles; safety belts for automobiles, airbags for vehicles, vehicle seat covers; baby strollers, wheelchairs, baby carriages: railway hand cars, shopping carts, carrier tricycles, and household goods handling carts, namely shopping carts; railway vehicles, namely locomotives, trains, tramways, street cars, wagon cars; water vehicles and parts, namely, rowboats, motorboats, ships, yachts, cutter boats, boats, ferryboats, canoes, steering gears, rudders, spars, timbers, fenders, screw propellers, funnels (smokestacks), hulls for water vehicles; air vehicles and parts, namely dirigible air balloons, airplanes, helicopters, space vehicles and parachutes.

37 - Construction services, namely, custom construction of residential and commercial communities, building construction and repair, building demolition, consultation relating to painting of buildings, underwater repair, underwater building and construction, road paving; providing information relating to the rental of construction equipment; rental of construction and building equipment, rental of earth moving equipment and excavators, rental of bulldozers, rental of excavators; cleaning of clothing, buildings, vehicles, cleaning of external surfaces of buildings, street sweeping services, chimney sweeping services, window cleaning services, rental of street cleaning machines, rental of cleaning equipment; rental of cleaning machines; disinfection of equipment and linen; vermin extermination services other than for agriculture; car (or vehicle) repair and maintenance; repair or maintenance of vessels; aircraft repair and maintenance; upholstering services, upholstery repair services, furniture restoration, repair and maintenance; installation, repair and maintenance of heating equipment, repair or maintenance of air-conditioning apparatus for industrial purposes; clothing repair, mending clothing, cleaning of clothing services, leather cleaning and repair; laundry services for cloth, clothing, fabric, linen, textiles; repair or maintenance of movie projectors, repair or maintenance of photographic machines and apparatus, repair or maintenance of office machines and apparatus, installation and maintenance of burglar and/or fire alarms, artificial snow-making services; clock and watch repair or maintenance, wallpaper hanging; mining extraction, repair or maintenance of mining machines and apparatus, floor sanding services, knife sharpening services, safe maintenance or repair; umbrella repair services, shoe repair services.

(260) AM 2015 75518 A
(800) 1107078
(891) 2013 09 26
(731) NOVARTIS AG CH-4002 Basel, Switzerland
(540)

ULTIBRO

(511)5 – Pharmaceutical preparations.

(260) AM 2015 75519 A
(800) 1142321
(891) 2013 11 29
(731) NOVARTIS AG CH-4002 Basel, Switzerland

(540)



(591) Black, white(511)5 – Pharmaceutical preparations.

10 – Medical apparatus and instruments.

(260) AM 2015 75520 A

- (800) 1187420
- (891) 2013 05 14
 (731) DR. SERTUS İLAÇ SANAYİ VE TİCARET LİMİTED ŞİRKETİ Evren Mah. Camiyolu Cad. No:50 K.2, Güneşli, Bağcilar, İstanbul, Turkey

(540)

OPEFERA ΟΠΕΦΕΡΑ (591) Black, white

(511)

5 - Medicines for human purposes; medicines for veterinary purposes; chemical preparations for medical purposes; dietetic substances adapted for medical use; dietetic foods adapted for medical purposes; aminoacids for medical purposes; nutritional supplements; pollen dietary substances; mineral food supplements; protein dietary supplements; baby foods; medicinal herbs; herbal beverages adapted for medical purposes; medicines for dental purposes; hygienic products for medical purposes including pads, waddings for medical purposes, plasters for medical purposes, dressings for medical purposes; preparations for destroying noxious plants; preparations for destroying noxious animals, fungicides; deodorants, other than for human beings or for animals; disinfectants for hygiene purposes; antiseptics; detergents for medical purposes.

(260) AM 2015 75523 A

(800) 1187453

(891) 2013 11 05

(731) KRKA, tovarna zdravil, d.d., Novo Mesto Šmarješka cesta 6, SI-8501 Novo mesto, Slovenia

(540)

ФЛЕБАВЕН

(511)5 – Pharmaceutical preparations.

(260) AM 2015 75526 A

(800) 1187459

(891) 2013 06 12

(731) WORLD VET İLAÇ SANAYİ VE TİCARET LİMİTED ŞİRKETİ Evren Mah. Camiyolu Cad. No:50 K.1,

GÜNEŞLİ İSTANBUL, Turkey

(540)

EVERODOX ЭВЕРОДОКС

(511)

5 – Medicines for human purposes, medicines for veterinary purposes, vitamin preparations, chemical preparations for medical purposes, dietetic substances adapted for medical use; dietetic foods adapted for medical purposes; baby foods, medicinal herbs, herbal beverages adapted for medical purposes, nutritional supplements, pollen dietary supplements, mineral food supplements, protein dietary supplements; medicines for dental purposes, hygienic products for medical purposes, plasters for medical purposes, dressings for medical purposes, babies' napkins, preparations for destroying noxious plants, preparations for destroying noxious animals, fungicides, deodorants other than for human beings or for animals, disinfectants for hygiene purposes, antiseptics, detergents for medical purposes.

(260) AM 2015 75527 A (800) 1187515 (891) 2013 02 01 (731) PINTEREST, INC. 808 Brannan Street, San Francisco CA 94103, USA (540)



(591) Black, white

(511)

9 – Computer software; computer software and software applications that enable electronic communications network users to create, upload, bookmark, view, annotate, and share data, information and media content; software, downloadable or prerecorded, in the nature of a mobile application; software downloadable via electronic communications networks and wireless devices; software to facilitate business promotion, connecting social network users with businesses; electronic publications; computer e-commerce software to allow users to perform electronic business transactions via a global computer network.

35 - Advertising and promotional services; advertising and marketing services, namely promoting the products and services of others; business data analysis; business monitoring and consulting services, namely, data and behavior analysis to provide strategy, insight, and marketing guidance, and for analyzing, understanding and predicting behavior and motivations, and market trends; promoting the goods and services of others by means of operating an online platform with links to the resources of others; providing an online searchable database featuring goods of others (terms considered too vague by the International Bureau - rule 13.2.b) of the Common Regulations); electronic commerce services, namely, providing information about products via telecommunication networks for advertising and sales purposes.

38 - Electronic bulletin board services.

42 – Providing a platform featuring technology that enables Internet users to create, upload, bookmark, view, annotate, and share data, information and multimedia content; computer services, namely, creating an online community for registered users to participate in discussions, get feedback from their peers, form virtual communities, and engage in social networking services in the field of general interest; providing a website featuring non-downloadable software; providing a platform featuring non-downloadable software; hosting an interactive platform and online non-downloadable software for uploading, posting, showing, displaying, tagging, sharing and transmitting messages, comments, multimedia content, photos, pictures, images, text, information, and other user-generated content; developing and hosting a server on a global computer network for the purpose of facilitating e-commerce via such a server; platform and facility for mobile device communication (terms considered too vague by the International Bureau – rule 13.2.b) of the Common Regulations); platform and facility for networked communications (terms considered too vague by the International Bureau – rule 13.2.b) of the Common Regulations).

45 – Online social networking services; providing social networking services for purposes of commentary, comparison, collaboration, consultation, evaluation, advice, discussion, research, notification, reporting, identification, information sharing, indexing, information location, entertainment, pleasure, or general interest.

(260) AM 2015 75528 A
(800) 1187528
(891) 2013 11 06
(731) ASTELLAS PHARMA INC. 5-1, Nihonbashi-Honcho 2-chome, Chuo-ku, Tokyo 103-8411, Japan

(540)

CIRGENCEL

(511)

5 - Vaccines for human use.

(260) AM 2015 75540 A

(800) 1187631

(891) 2013 07 29

(731) INSTITUTE HYALUAL GMBH

Birkenstrasse 47, CH-6343 Rotkreuz, Switzerland

(540)

EMTEKO

(511)

5 – Pharmaceutical and veterinary products; sanitary products for medicine; dietetic food and substances for medical or veterinary use, food for babies; food supplements for humans and animals; plasters, materials for dressings; material for dental fillings and dental impressions; disinfectants; products for destroying vermin; fungicides, herbicides; deodorants other than for personal use; tobacco-free cigarettes for medical purposes; antibiotics; vaccines; wadding for medical use; dietetic substances for medical use; sea water for medicinal bathing; mineral waters for medical use; thermal water; hematogen; mustard plasters; mud for baths; medicinal mud; cod liver oil; iodine for pharmaceutical use; wart pencils; cachou for pharmaceutical use; bunion pads; products for calluses; corn remedies; anti-rheumatism rings; candy for pharmaceutical use; adhesive plaster; constipation remedies; ointments for pharmaceutical use; sunburn ointments; frostbite salve for pharmaceutical use; gauze for dressings; anti-horsefly oils; medicinal oils; medical dressings; medicines for human medicine; medicines; medicines for dental use: filled first-aid boxes: medicinal drinks: malted milk beverages for medical use; narcotics; medicinal infusions; tincture of iodine; tinctures for medical purposes; sanitary panties; absorbent underpants for incontinence; sanitary napkins for incontinence; hydrogen peroxide for medical purposes; plasters; eyepatches for medical purposes; compresses; surgical dressings; breast-nursing pads; pomades for medical use; belts for sanitary towels; sanitary tampons; bacterial preparations for medical or veterinary use; bacteriological preparations for medical or veterinary use; balms for medical use; albuminous preparations for medical use; biological preparations for medical use; bismuth preparations for pharmaceutical use; vitamin preparations; diagnostic products for medical use; hemorrhoid products; preparations to facilitate teething; products for the treatment of burns; sterilizing products; pharmaceutical products for treating dandruff; pharmaceutical products for skin care; contact lens cleaning preparations; therapeutic preparations for the bath; medicinal hair growth preparations; preparations of trace elements for human and animal consumption; sulfonamides (medicines); pharmaceuticals; sunburn products for pharmaceutical use; enzyme preparations for medical use; chemo-pharmaceuticals; chemical preparations for the diagnosis of pregnancy; chemical preparations for medical use; chemical preparations for pharmaceutical use; chilblain products; dietary foodstuffs for medical use; sanitary pads; vaginal washes; contact lens solutions; sanitary pads; hygienic bandages; suppositories; soporifics; mineral water salts; salts for mineral water baths; salts for medical purposes; anesthetics; antiseptics; analgesics; vermifuges; appetite suppressants for medical use; medical preparations for slimming; febrifuges; depuratives; migraine treatment articles; remedies for perspiration; chemical contraceptives; anti-parasitic products; purgatives; nervines; tranquillizers; digestives for pharmaceutical use; sanitary tampons; medicinal herbs; enzymes for medical use; ferments for pharmaceutical use; herbal teas; elixirs (pharmaceutical remedies).

(260) AM 2015 75541 A (800) 1187645

- (891) 2013 07 05
- (731) IPEK KAGIT SANAYI VE TICARET ANONIM SIRKETI Kanyon Ofis Buyukdere Cad., No:185 Levent, Istanbul, Turkey

(540)



(591) Black, white, blue, red

(526) The trademark is protected as a whole. The word "PROFESSIONAL" included therein shall not be subject to independent legal protection.

(511)

11 – Air deodorising apparatus, air cleaning apparatus, disinfectant dispensers for toilets, disinfectant apparatus, drying apparatus and installations, hand dryers.

21 – Household or kitchen utensils and containers; articles for cleaning purposes; plates; trays; dishes; drinking vessels; boxes of metal for dispensing paper towels; soap boxes; dustbins; baskets for domestic purposes; rags for cleaning; dispensers for toilet paper, tissues, hankies, disinfectants, hand sanitizers, paper towels, hand towels; soap dispensers, dispensers for wipes; aerosol dispensers not for medical purposes; toilet paper holders; dishes for soap; towel rails and rings; perfume vaporizers; cotton waste for cleaning; deodorizing apparatus for personal use; perfume sprayers; gloves for household purposes.

(260) AM 2015 75542 A

(800) 1187646

(891) 2013 07 11

(731) FERİDE KIRLIOĞLU Karaman Mah. Ziraat Bankasi, Arkasi No:4, Afyon, Turkey

(540)



(591) Black, white, red and light pink. (511)

13 – Firearms, air pistols (weapons), spring-loaded firearms, adapted cases and shoulder straps therefor; heavy weapons, mortars and rockets; fireworks; sprays for personal defence purposes.

(260) AM 2015 75548 A
(800) 1187724
(891) 2013 10 21
(731) APPLE INC.
1 Infinite Loop, Cupertino CA 95014, USA

(540)



(591) Pink, red, orange, white.

(511)

9 – Computer software for use in reviewing, storing, organizing, and playing live and pre-recorded audio content.

(260) AM 2015 75549 A
(800) 1187738
(891) 2013 10 17
(731) HELSINN HEALTHCARE SA Via Pian Scairolo 9, CH-6912 Lugano, Switzerland
(540)



(591) Violet (Pantone 2613 C), teal (Pantone 3115 C) and orange (Pantone 158 C).

(511)

5 – Pharmaceutical and veterinary products; sanitary products for medicine; dietetic food and substances for medical or veterinary use, food for babies; food supplements for humans and animals; plasters, materials for dressings; material for dental fillings and dental impressions; disinfectants; products for destroying vermin; fungicides, herbicides.

(260) AM 2015 75554 A

- (800) 1187819
- (891) 2013 10 08
- (731) ORIFLAME COSMETICS S.A.24, Avenue Emile Reuter, L-2420 LUXEMBOURG, Luxembourg

(540)

ORIFLAME LOVE NATURE

3 – Soaps, perfumery, essential oils, cosmetics, hair lotions; dentifrices.

(260) AM 2015 75555 A
(800) 1187888
(891) 2013 01 07
(731) O2 HOLDINGS LIMITED 260 Bath Road, Slough, Berkshire SL1 4DX, United Kingdom
(540)



(591) Black, white

(511)

36 – Insurance; financial affairs; monetary affairs; real estate affairs; financial information and advice relating to tariffs; information and advice relating to

finance and insurance; financial payment services; payment processing services; electronic payment services; automated payment services; payment collection agencies; processing of payment transactions via the Internet; money transfer services; electronic funds transfer services; bill payment services; issuing of tokens of value in relation to customer loyalty schemes; information and advisory services relating to the aforesaid services; information and advisory services relating to the aforesaid services provided on-line from a computer database or the Internet; information and advisory services relating to the aforesaid services provided over a telecommunications network.

41 – Education; providing of training; entertainment; sporting and cultural activities; interactive entertainment services; electronic games services provided by means of any communications network; entertainment and information services provided by means of telecommunication networks; news reporting services; television entertainment services; entertainment by Internet protocol television; provision of entertainment by means of television and Internet protocol television; organisation and arranging of musical events; entertainment club services; discotheque services; presentation of live performances; night clubs: rental of music venues and stadiums: casino services: ticket reservations for entertainment, sporting and cultural events; ticket information services for entertainment, sporting and cultural events; ticket agency services; vocational skills training; information and advisory services relating to the aforesaid; information and advisory services relating to the aforesaid services provided on-line from a computer database or the Internet; information and advisory services relating to the aforesaid services provided over a telecommunications network.

(260) AM 2015 75636 A

(800) 1189064

(891) 2013 12 06

(731) ASILOMAR ENTERPRISES LLC

1209 Orange Street, Wilmington DE 19801, USA (540)

MONTEREY

(511)

9 – Computer hardware; digital video players; computer software.

(260) AM 2015 75640 A
(800) 1189069
(891) 2013 12 06
(731) LANDMARK ASSOCIATES LLC 1209 Orange Street, Wilmington DE 19801, USA

(540)

DIABLO

(511)

9 – Computers; application development software; computer operating system software.

(260) AM 2015 75642 A
(800) 1189070
(891) 2013 12 06
(731) LANDMARK ASSOCIATES LLC 1209 Orange Street, Wilmington DE 19801, USA
(540)

MIRAMAR

(511)

9 – Computers; application development software; computer operating system software.

(260) AM 2015 75643 A

(800) 1189104

(891) 2013 11 28

(731) YUAN Huasheng

No:10 Shengxiang Village, Zhenwen Town, Wuchuan City, Guangdong Province, China

(540)



(591) Black, white (511)

12 – Automobile tyres; inner tubes for pneumatic tires; casings for pneumatic tyres; solid tyres for vehicle wheels; vehicle wheel tyres; hubs for automobile wheels; automobile wheels; rims for vehicle wheels; vehicle wheel spokes; tyres for aircraft.

(260) AM 2015 75645 A

- (800) 1189116
- (891) 2013 04 24
- (731) SOCIÉTÉ ANONYME DE TYPE OUVERT "SHVABE" oul. Vostotchnaya, 33b, RU-620100

Ekaterinbourg, Russian Federation

(540)



(511)

9 – Apparatus and instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, regulating or controlling electricity; magnetic and optical data carriers, compact disks, DVDs, USB drives and other digital data media; sound recording disks; mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash registers, calculating machines, data base software; fire prevention installations; optical, optronic, optico-mechanical installations, apparatus and sets, other than for medical purposes; optronic installations for military use; optronic installations for airport ground services and for flight security; optronic installations for surface vessels and submarines; hydro-optical installations for underwater lighting; installations for outer space monitoring; physical and chemical apparatus and instruments; meteorological instruments; apparatus and instruments for astronomy; thermovision apparatus; optical apparatus and instruments for building; optical apparatus and instruments for surveying and cartography; X-ray apparatus (not for medical purposes); television installations for conducting remote medical and teaching consultancy using any communication channel; biometric optical apparatus including installations for identification of persons, software relating thereto; data bases and software used by biometric apparatus for identifying persons; apparatus and instruments for eyewear; apparatus and instruments for optical, radiological, electronic microscopy, nanoscopy, surface electron and scanning probe microscopy, ionic surface electron microscopy, telescopy, not for medical purposes, including for optical and chemical studies; optical viewing and recording apparatus; optical fibers (light conducting filaments); optical character readers; optical lamps; lasers and sets of lasers not for medical purposes; shooting and destructive laser simulators; optical laser installations; video-monitoring installations; computer systems; Global Positioning Systems; electronic systems for anti-theft warning apparatus; systems for creating and processing video images; electronic units for control systems, alarms; navigation apparatus for vehicles; satellite navigation apparatus; telescopic sights and lasers for firearms and infantry; periscopes; optical systems, apparatus and installations for exploration, recording and monitoring including night vision apparatus, night vision goggles, helmet masks for observer apparatus; electric installations for the remote control of industrial operations; autopilot devices for vehicles, including for military use; dispersing apparatus; spectrograph apparatus; spectroscopes; refractometers; chromatography apparatus for laboratory use; photometers; polarimeters; saccharometers; thermometers not for medical use; optical measuring instruments, including optical range finders, automatic sights, optical benches, optical quadrants, optical dividers, binocular heads, optical goods, optical parts and units, including spectacles, optical mirrors, optical reflectors, magnifying glasses, optical lenses, lenses [optics], prisms [optics], optical glasses; optical disks; binoculars; spectacles; spectacles for 3-D imaging; spectacles as accessories for computer users; contact lenses; telescopes; microscopes; projectors (except professional cinema apparatus); light filters; filters [photography]; fiber-optic cables and

optical cables; light conducting filaments [optical fibers [fibres]]; spy glasses; carry-cases for contact lenses, spectacles, cases for microscope slides; cases especially made for photographic apparatus and instruments; micrometer screws for optical instruments; anti-glare glasses; glass with conductive coating; peepholes [magnifying lenses] for doors; luminous or mechanical road signs; luminous signs, signboards, indicators, panels, dashboards; downloadable electronic publications; magnetic or optical data media containing information, teaching or methodlogical equipment, instructions, drafts; downloadable ring tones for mobile telephones; downloadable image files; downloadable music files; animated cartoons; holograms; decorative magnets; scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, optical, weighing, measuring, signaling, checking (supervision), life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus for recording, transmission or reproduction of sound or images; equipment for data processing and computers; software [recorded programs]; testing apparatus not for medical purposes; electro-dynamic apparatus for the remote control of signals; electric monitoring apparatus; diffraction apparatus [microscopy]; apparatus for fermentation [laboratory apparatus]; projection apparatus; X-ray apparatus (not for medical purposes); blueprint apparatus, blinkers [luminous signals]; stereoscopic apparatus; telephone apparatus; aerometers; luminous beacons; signalling buoys; marking buoys; solar batteries; binoculars; electronic tags for goods; lens hoods; magnetic identification bracelets; scales; video cameras; video telephones; photographic viewfinders; gas analysis apparatus; peepholes [magnifying lenses] for doors; holograms; range finders; optical goods; detectors; slide projectors; diaphragms [photography]; dictating machines; light-emitting diodes [LED]; optical disks; DNA chips; electronic notice boards; signal bells; luminous or mechanical road signs; luminous signs; measures; pressure measuring apparatus; pressure indicators; simulators for the steering and control of vehicles; surveying instruments; instruments containing eyepieces; surveying instruments; azimuth instruments; fiberoptic cables; optical lenses; magnifying glasses [optics]; lasers, not for medical purposes; monitors [computer programs]; surveyors' levels; leveling staffs [surveying instruments]; optical data media; weighing apparatus and instruments; life-saving devices; lenses (optics); eyepieces; spectacles [optics]; luminous signaling panels; transmitters of electronic signals; periscopes; printed circuit boards; diagnostic apparatus, not for medical purposes; distance measuring apparatus; speed measuring apparatus [photography]; time recording apparatus; apparatus and instruments for astronomy; navigational instruments; optical apparatus and instruments; apparatus and instruments for physics; nautical apparatus and instruments; measuring apparatus; observation instruments; prisms [optics]; sighting telescopes for firearms; recorded computer programs; control panels [electricity]; radios; transmitters [telecommunication]; walkie-talkies, lighting regulators; automatic time switches; light conducting filaments [optical fibers], refractors; traffic-light apparatus [signaling devices]; optical glass; telescopes; theodolites; gauges; railway traffic safety appliances; data processsing apparatus; optical character readers; anti-interference devices [electricity]; anti-theft warning apparatus; alarms (instruments); filters [photography]; optical filters; optical lamps; signal lanterns; cameras [photography]; photometers; flash-bulbs [photography]; enlarging apparatus [photography]; exposure meters [light meters].

10 - Surgical apparatus and instruments; artificial limbs; endoprostheses; artificial eves and dentures; orthopedic products; suture materials; optical, optronic, optico-mechanical apparatus, systems, equipment and sets for medical purposes; apparatus and instruments for diagnosis for medical use, including ophthalmic diagnostic apparatus for examining the ocular fundus, installations for cardiac diagnosis; apparatus for use in ophthalmology, ophthalmometers; opthalmoscopes; X-ray apparatus and instruments for medical purposes; filters for ultraviolet rays, for medical purposes: medical apparatus and instruments for anesthesia; neonatal apparatus; devices, apparatus and instruments for optical, radiological, electronic nanoscopy and microscopy for medical purposes; medical and veterinary apparatus and instruments, blood analysis apparatus; anaesthetic apparatus; apparatus for artificial respiration; apparatus for the treatment of deafness; testing apparatus for medical use; diagnostic apparatus for medical use; resuscitation apparatus; physiotherapy apparatus; hearing aids for the deaf; vibromassage apparatus; defibrillators; incubators for medical purposes; incubators for babies; heart pacemakers; lasers for medical use; lamps for medical use; quartz lamps for medical use; ultraviolet ray lamps for medical purposes; intraocular prostheses [lenses] for surgical implantation; mattresses for medical use; ophthalmometers; ophthalmoscopes, sphygmomanometers; pulse meters; massage apparatus; esthetic massage apparatus; respirators for artificial respiration; stethoscopes; thermometers for medical use; filters for ultraviolet rays, for medical purposes; electrocardiographs; electrodes for medical use.

11 – Lighting systems for medical, including surgical, purposes; lamp glass; lighting apparatus for automobiles; filters [parts of household or industrial installations]; sanitary apparatus and installations; disinfectant apparatus; safety lamps; light bulbs for directional signals for vehicles; laboratory lamps; miners' lamps; chandeliers; luminous house numbers; stoves; lamp reflectors; vehicle reflectors; room lighting; lighting apparatus and installations; sanitary apparatus and installations; light-emitting diodes [LED] lighting apparatus; anti-dazzle devices for automobiles, vehicles [lamp fittings]; diving lights; light diffusers; lamps; lighting installations for air vehicles; lamp glasses; sterilizers; vehicle headlights; lights for vehicles; lanterns for lighting.

21 - Special goods of glass, porcelain and earthenware; plate glass (raw material); fiberglass thread, not for textile use; vitreous silica fibers [fibres], not for textile use; opaline glass; glass wool other than for insulation; fiberglass other than for insulation or textile use; glassware, porcelain and earthenware not included in other classes; containers for household or kitchen use; glass jars [carboys]; heat-insulated containers; works of art made of glass; fiberglass thread, not for textile use; tableware; services [dishes]; glass for vehicle windows [semi-finished product]; plate glass [raw material]; opal glass; glass incorporating fine electrical conductors; enameled glass; glass, unworked or semi-worked, except building glass; fiberglass other than for insulation or textile use; molds [kitchen utensils].

35 - Commercial information agencies; business inquiries; expert business reports; compilation of statistics; import-export agencies; organization of import-export transactions; cost price analysis; business management and organization consultancy; professional business consultancy; consulting, expertise, evaluation, studies on business and commercial operations; consulting and studies in the field of business, including business management and organization; public relations; outsourcing services [business assistance]; business appraisals; evaluation of goods with the exception of the evaluation of real estate, works of art, antiques, jewelry, medals, stamp collections; collection and systemisation of information into computer databases: advertising: business management: business administration: office functions; rental of advertising space; auditing; computer file management; efficiency experts; demonstration of goods; opinion polling; marketing study; business information; compilation of statistics; business investigations; market research; personnel recruitment; news clipping services; organization of exhibitions, trade fairs for commercial or advertising purposes; data search in computer files for others; commercial or industrial management assistance; auctioneering; on-line advertising on a computer network; advertising mail; business management of hotels.

37 – Repair and maintenance of automobiles; installation, parametrization and repair of optical, optronic and optico-mechanical apparatus, systems and sets; repair or maintenance of machines and apparatus for the production of glass; information on the installation, parametrization and repair of optical, optronic and optico-mechanical apparatus, systems and sets; repair or maintenance of optical machines and apparatus; information on repair or maintenance of optical machines and instruments; construction; repair; installation services; asphalting; restoration of used or partially destroyed machines; building sealing; airplane maintenance and repair; motor vehicle maintenance and repair; repair of photographic apparatus; warehouse construction and repair; cleaning of buildings [interior]; installation, maintenance and repair of computer hardware; installation, maintenance and repair of machinery.

42 – Design and development of computer hardware and software; technical project study; engineering; testing of optical, optronic and optico-mechanical apparatus, systems and sets; fundamental and applied research in the field of construction of laser and optronic apparatus; development of systems for the automation and protection of energetic objects; technology development in relation to medical equipment and technology, laser and optronic technical innovation, thermovision, optical, optronic and laser technology, other high-tech products for civil and military use; construction drafting; Scientific and technological services and research and design relating thereto; industrial analysis and research services; industrial design; graphic arts designing services; computer virus protection services; technical project study; engineering; software installation; testing of materials; research in the field of environmental protection; mechanical research; research and development of new products for others; technical research; updating of software; remote monitoring of computer systems; maintenance of computer software; digitization of documents [scanning]; programming for computers; packaging design services; scientific laboratory services; styling [industrial design]; surveying [engineering work].

(260) AM 2015 75692 A (800) 1189509

(891) 2013 12 02

(731) S & P CASUALS LIMITED The James Darby Building, Byron Avenue, Lowmoor Industrial Estate, Kirkby in Ashfield, Nottinghamshire NG7 7LA, United Kingdom

(540)

SOULSTAR

(511)

25 – Clothing, footwear, headgear; designer clothing; clothing, namely, shirts, T-shirts, trousers, jeans, pants, shorts, tank tops, skirts, blouses, dresses, jackets, coats, sweaters, sweatshirts, jogging suits, rainwear, hats, caps, sun visors, belts, scarves, sleepwear, pyjamas, lingerie, underwear, boots, shoes, sneakers, sandals, booties, slipper socks and swimwear.

(260) AM 2015 75693 A (800) 1189525 (891) 2013 11 20

(731) JT International S.A.1, Rue de la Gabelle, CH-1211 Genève 26, Switzerland

(540)

VAPROBLEND

(511)

34 – Tobacco, whether manufactured or unmanufactured; smoking tobacco, pipe tobacco, hand rolling tobacco, chewing tobacco, snus tobacco; cigarettes, cigars, cigarillos; tobacco sold in pods; snuff; smokers' articles included in this class; cigarette papers, cigarette tubes and matches; electronic cigarettes; electronic cigarette liquids; electronic smoking apparatus; cases for electronic cigarettes.

(260) AM 2015 75694 A

- (800) 1189543
- (891) 2013 08 06
- (731) WORLD MEDICINE İLAÇ SANAYİ VE TİCARET LİMİTED ŞİRKETİ Evren Mah. Camiyolu Cad. No:50 K:1 B, Zemin 4-5-6, Güneşli Bağcılar İstanbul, Turkey

(540)

LYNEZID

(591) Black, white (511)

5 – Medicines for human purposes, medicines for veterinary purposes, vitamin preparations, chemical preparations for medical purposes, dietetic substances adapted for medical use; dietetic foods adapted for medical purposes; baby foods, medicinal herbs, herbal beverages adapted for medical purposes, nutritional supplements, pollen dietary supplements, mineral food supplements, protein dietary supplements; medicines for dental purposes, hygienic products for medical purposes including pads, waddings for medical purposes, plasters for medical purposes, dressings for medical purposes, babies' napkins, preparations for destroying noxious plants, preparations for destroying noxious animals, fungicides, deodorants other than for human beings or for animals, air deodorising preparations, disinfectants for hygiene purposes, antiseptics, detergents for medical purposes.

(260) AM 2015 75696 A (800) 1189544 (891) 2013 08 06

(731) WORLD MEDICINE İLAÇ SANAYİ VE TİCARET LİMİTED ŞİRKETİ Evren Mah. Camiyolu Cad. No:50 K:1 B, Zemin 4-5-6, Güneşli Bağcılar İstanbul, Turkey (540)

Spylacton Спилактон

(511)

5 – Medicines for human purposes, medicines for veterinary purposes, vitamin preparations, chemical preparations for medical purposes, dietetic substances adapted for medical use; dietetic foods adapted for medical purposes; baby foods, medicinal herbs, herbal beverages adapted for medical purposes, nutritional supplements, pollen dietary supplements, mineral food supplements, protein dietary supplements; medicines for dental purposes, hygienic products for medical purposes including pads, waddings for medical purposes, plasters for medical purposes, dressings for medical purposes, babies' napkins, preparations for destroying noxious plants, preparations for destroying noxious animals, fungicides, deodorants other than for human beings or for animals, air deodorising preparations, disinfectants for hygiene purposes, antiseptics, detergents for medical purposes.

(260) AM 2015 75697 A
(800) 1189659
(891) 2013 11 08
(731) GITI TIRE PTE. LTD.

9 Oxley Rise, #01-02 The Oxley, Singapore, 238697, Singapore



(591) Black, white

(511)

35 - Advertising and marketing; arranging, conducting and organizing exhibitions, trade fairs, conferences, seminars and workshops for commercial, promotional or advertising purposes; business administration; business management; compilation and systemization of information into computer databases; database management; promotional, publicity and public relations services; compilation and provision of business or trade information: business statistical information services; promoting services of automobile dealerships; ordering services (for others); marketing agency services; dissemination of advertising matter for others via printed publications, radio, television and an on-line electronic communications network; window dressing; wholesale and retail services of tires for vehicle wheels; wholesale and retail of parts and accessories for motor vehicles; all included in this class; all aforesaid services not included in other classes.

(260) AM 2015 75698 A (800) 1189632 (891) 2013 11 18

```
(731) FERRERO S.P.A.
Piazza Pietro Ferrero, 1, I-12051 ALBA (CN),
Italy
```

(540)



(591) White, red, grey, brown and light brown (511)

30 – Pastry and confectionery; chocolate and chocolate based products; chocolate snacks; sponge cakes filled with cream; biscuits; cakes; confectionery bakery products.

(260) AM 2015 75706 A

(800) 1189753

- (891) 2013 09 26
- (731) VANGUARD TRADEMARK HOLDINGS USA LLC
 600 Corporate Park Drive, St. Louis MO
 63105, USA

(540)



(591) Black, white

(511)

39 – Automobile renting and leasing services; reservation services for the rental and leasing of vehicles.

(260) AM 2015 75707 A

(800) 1189755

(891) 2013 09 11

(731) VELVET CARE SP. Z O.O.

Klucze-Osada 3, PL-32-310 Klucze, Poland (540)

VELTIE

(511)

3 – Cleaning, polishing, scouring and abrasive preparations; impregnated cosmetic wipes; moist cosmetic wipes; wipes impregnated with a detergent; impregnated tissues; moist tissues for personal hygiene; impregnated tissues for hygienic purposes; tissues impregnated with cosmetic lotions; cotton sticks (toiletries).

4 – Candles and wicks for lighting; perfumed candles.

5 – Sanitary pads and panty liners; sanitary tampons; tissues for intimate hygiene; disposable nappies; napkin-pants of paper; disposable napkins for babies.

16 – Paper, cardboard and goods made from these materials, not included in other classes; filter paper; table linen of paper; handkerchiefs of paper; coffee filters of paper; envelopes; stationery; table covers of paper; toilet paper; towels of paper; napkins of paper; tissues of paper for removing make-up; table napkins of paper; tablemats of paper; bibs of paper; adhesive tapes for stationery or household purposes; tissues for sanitary purposes; cosmetic wipes; tissues for sanitary purposes; towels of paper; napkins of paper; tissues of paper; kitchen towels of paper; wipes of paper; baby tissues; sanitary goods of paper; face tissues of paper; toilet towels of paper; wipes of paper; moisture absorbing wipes of paper; face tissues; tissues for sanitary purposes; refuse bags for used babies' nappies and babies' napkins; disposable paper towels for babies.

21 – Disposable cleaning wipes of non-woven fabrics; wipes for cleaning; scouring pads; household containers; boxes for dispensing paper towels.

(260) AM 2015 75708 A
(800) 1189766
(891) 2013 01 21
(731) SOHRAB MAMMADOV Avrupa Konutlari Atakent 1, 7A Blok D:23 Halkali, İstanbul, Turkey

(540)



(591) Black, white (511)

5 - Medicines for human purposes, medicines for veterinary purposes, chemical preparations for medical purposes, dietetic substances adapted for medical use; dietetic foods adapted for medical purposes; aminoacids for medical purposes, nutritional substances, pollen dietary substances, mineral food substances, protein dietary supplements, baby foods, medicinal herbs, herbal beverages adapted for medical purposes; medicines for dental purposes, hygienic products for medical purposes including pads, waddings for medical purposes, plasters for medical purposes, dressings for medical purposes, preparations for destroying noxious plants, preparations for destroying noxious animals, fungicides, disinfectants for hygiene purposes, antiseptics, detergents for medical purposes.

16 – Paper, carton (cardboard); towels, napkins, toilet papers, handkerchiefs, diapers of paper, bibs of paper, paper table clothes, place mats, drip and plate mats, ornament and decoration products made of paper; packaging and wrapping materials made of paper, cardboard or plastic material, boxes, parcels, sacks, paper bags; plastic bags and garbage bags, coverings, folios and cases, folios used for food storage and cooking; printing and binding materials; cords, cloth and other textile materials for bookbinding, printing types, blocks, stickers, adhesives tapes, glues, paste for stationery; printed documents, printed publications, newspapers, journals, books, guidebooks, calendars, posters, pictures, placards, paintings, stickers (stamps); writing papers, manifold papers, parchment papers, tissue paper, copy papers, papers and rolls for typewriter and calculators, cards, notebooks, pocketbooks, notepapers (writing pad papers), envelopes, tag labels, files, albums, folders, book and notebook jackets materials for typing, drawing, painting and artists: pencils, fountain pens, ball pens, lead pencils, gas-filled pens and their inner material and points, drawing pens and points, utility knifes, models and casts, materials for models and casts, painting colours, crayons, pencils (painting), brushes and rolls for paint and white wash, colour palettes; office machines: typewriter for copy typists, electronic typewriters for typists, addressing machines, franking, duplicating and binding machines for office use, ink bands for typewriters for copy typists and computer printers; office materials (except for furniture); office baskets, desk pads, letter openers, paper clips, typewriter ribbons, copy typist bands, seals, stamps, stamp inks, writing and drawing inks, drawing inks, correction fluids, erasers, electronic or non-electronic pencil sharpeners; education and training materials (except for devices): games produced by the printing, animal and plant preparations, geological models and preparations for stationery purposes, model spheres, blackboards; drawing equipments that are rulers, squares, angle meters, chalks, prepared letters and numbers, numbering apparatus, paintbrushes and rolls, filter papers, bobbins and pulleys of paper and cardboard for wrapping.

35 - Services related to advertising, marketing and public relations including organization of exhibitions and fairs for commercial or advertising purposes, office services, business management and administration, consultancy for business management and administration including accountancy services, import export agency services, commercial and industrial management expertise services, organization of auctioneering services and auctioneering; bringing together, for benefit of others, those goods of medicines for human purposes, medicines for veterinary purposes, chemical preparations for medical purposes, dietetic substances adapted for medical use, dietetic foods adapted for medical purposes, aminoacids for medical purposes, nutritional substances, pollen dietary substances, mineral food substances, protein dietary supplements, baby foods, medicinal herbs, herbal beverages adapted for medical purposes, medicines for dental purposes, hygienic products for medical purposes including pads, waddings for medical purposes, plasters for medical purposes, dressings for medical purposes, preparations for destroyying noxious plants, preparations for destroying noxious animals, fungicides, disinfectants for hygiene purposes, antiseptics, detergents for medical purposes, paper, carton (cardboard), towels, napkins, toilet papers, handkerchiefs, diapers of paper, bibs of paper, paper table clothes, place mats, drip and plate mats, ornament and decoration products made of paper, packaging and wrapping materials made of paper, cardboard or plastic material, boxes, parcels, sacks, paper bags, plastic bags and garbage bags, coverings, folios and cases, folios used for food storage and cooking, printing and binding materials, cords, cloth and other textile materials for bookbinding, printing types, blocks, stickers, adhesives tapes, glues, paste for stationery, printed documents, printed publications, newspapers, journals, books, guidebooks, calendars, posters, pictures, placards, paintings, stickers (stamps), writing papers, manifold papers, parchment papers, tissue paper, copy papers, papers and rolls for typewriter and calculators, cards, notebooks, pocketbooks, notepapers (writing pad papers), envelopes, tag labels, files, albums, folders, book and notebook jackets, materials for typing, drawing, painting and artists: pencils, fountain pens, ball pens, lead pencils, gas-filled pens and their inner material and points, drawing pens and points, utility knifes, models and casts, materials for models and casts, painting colours, crayons, pencils (painting), brushes and rolls for paint and white wash, colour palettes, office machines: typewriter for copy typists, electronic typewriters for typists, addressing machines, franking, duplicating and binding machines for office use, ink bands for typewriters for copy typists and computer printers, office materials (except for furniture), office baskets, desk pads, letter openers, paper clips, typewriter ribbons, copy typist bands, seals, stamps, stamp inks, writing and drawing inks, drawing inks, correction fluids, erasers, electronic or non-electronic pencil sharpeners, education and training materials (except for devices), games produced by the printing, animal and plant preparations, geological models and preparations for stationery purposes, model spheres, blackboards, drawing equipments that are rulers, squares, angle meters, chalks, prepared letters and numbers, numbering apparatus, paintbrushes and rolls, filter papers, bobbins and pulleys of paper and cardboard for wrapping, enabling customers to conveniently view and purchase those goods wholesale outlets, retail stores, by means of electronic media or through mail order catalogues and similar methods.

40 – Metal metal treatment services; processing of cinematographic films; processing of cinematographic films; photographic processing; photographic printing; photogravure; food processing services; slaughtering of animals; fur and leather treatment; saddlery working; treatment of fabric; wool treatment and finishing; tailoring or dressmaking; embroidery services; woodworking; framing of works of art; liquid, chemical substance, gas, air processing services; air deodorizing services; treatment of glass materials; assembling of products for others; dental technician services; pottery firing; production of energy; rental of electric power generators; paper treatment; printing of books; offset printing; bookbinding; material treatment of plastics.

(260) AM 2015 75711 A

(800) 1189792

(891) 2013 05 07

(731) HATEX AS GmbH & Co.KG Jakob-Kaiser-Strasse 12, 47877 Willich, Germany

(540)

Schäfer

(511)

7 – Bread cutting machines, grating machines for vegetables, coffee, grinders (other than hand-operated), electric kitchen machines, electric knives, electric blenders for household purposes, mills for household purposes other than hand-operated, electric fruit presses for household purposes, electric vegetable presses for household purposes, pepper mills other than hand-operated, vacuum cleaners, vacuum cleaner bags; kitchen mixers, electric grinders for household purposes.

8 – Hand tools and implements (hand-operated) for household and kitchen purposes, namely knives, forks and spoons, oyster openers, beard clippers, (pruning shears, flat irons, can openers (non-electric), egg slicers (non-electric), ice scraper, electric manicure sets, table cutlery, hand implements for hair curling, pruning knives, pruning scissors, vegetable slicers, barbecue tongs, depilation appliances (electric and non-electric), hair clippers for personal use (electric and non-electric), cleavers, cheese slicers, nutcrackers, pedicure sets, pincers, pizza cutters (non-electric), shavers (electric or non-electric), razors, vegetable choppers, hand-operated atomizers for insecticides.

11 – Lighting, heating, steam generating, cooking, cooling, drying, ventilation apparatus, especially roasting apparatus, rotisseries, toasters, water heaters (apparatus), cooking utensils (electric), ventilation hoods, bed warmers, ice machines and apparatus, electric fans for personal use, electric kettles, filters (parts of household installations), electric deep fryers, foot warmers (electric or non-electric), hair dryers, halogen ovens, hot air apparatus, water heaters, electric blankets (not for medical purposes), heating apparatus (electric), heating cushions pads (electric, not for medical purposes), hot air ovens, heating plates, heating radiators, induction ranges, induction cookers, cooking apparatus and installations, kilns, cooking rings, refrigerating containers, lamps (electric), lamps shades, light-emitting diodes [LED] lighting apparatus, filters for air conditioning, air cooling apparatus, air purifying apparatus, air dryers, microwave ovens (cooking apparatus), electric furnaces, electric cookers, pressure cooking saucepans (electric), stoves, immersion heaters, toilet seats, filters for drinking water, fans (airconditioning), waffle irons (electric), hot plates, water heaters (apparatus), water intake apparatus, wok sets (electric).

14 – Electric clocks and watches, wall clocks, solar clocks, sundials, alarm clocks.

18 – Wheeled bags, travel cases, briefcases, bags for school, travelling bags, rucksacks, trolley-type bags.

21 - Household or kitchen utensils and containers, especially cooking pot sets, casserole dishes, grills (cooking utensils), grill supports, heat-insulated containers for beverages, glassware, porcelain ware, earthenware, pans, cooking, skewers (of metal), closures for pot lids, buckets, electric brushes (except parts of machines), electric combs, glass incorporating fine electrical conductors, electric toothbrushes, boxes of glass, trouser presses, insulating flasks, heat-insulated containers for beverages and food, ceramics for household purposes, cauldrons, cooking pots, cosmetic utensils, cake moulds, cooking pot sets, refrigerating bottles, isothermic bags, candelabra (candlesticks), mixers manual (cocktail shakers), blenders (non-electric) for household purposes, mills for domestic purposes (hand-operated), nail brushes, pepper mills (hand-operated), fitted picnic baskets including dishes, beaters (non-electric), mixing spoons (kitchen utensils), salad bowls, salt cellars, whisks (non-electric) for household purposes, cutting boards for the kitchen, autoclaves (pressure cookers) (non-electric), sifters (household utensils), siphons for carbonated water, vessels of metal for making ices and iced drinks, soup bowls, trays for domestic purposes, tableware (other than knives, forks and spoons), cups, teapots, tea cosies, tea services (tableware), tea strainers, pastry cutters, rolling pins (domestic), table plates, pot lids, pots, oven gloves, oven cloths, pie servers, drinking vessels, drinking glasses, waffle irons (non-electric), kettles (non-electric), grinders for household purposes (non electric); egg poachers.

24 – Bed linen, bed covers, shower curtains, curtains, towels, table covers, fabric table runners, coverlets, woolen blankets.

27 – Bath mats, door mats, carpets.

(731) Schaper & Brümmer Gesellschaft mit beschränkter Haftung & Co.

⁽²⁶⁰⁾ AM 2015 75712 A

^{(800) 1189798}

^{(891) 2013 04 23}

Kommanditgesellschaft Bahnhofstraße 35, 38259 Salzgitter, Germany

(540)

ЭСБЕРИТОКС

(511)

5 - Pharmaceutical, veterinary and sanitary preparations; hygienic preparations for medical purposes as far as included in this class; dietetic products and substances adapted for medical use; disinfectants; food supplements and nutritional supplements for medical purposes; dietetic products and substances for non-medical purposes, mainly consisting of vitamins, vitamin derivatives, enzymes, amino acids, amino acid derivatives, mineral substances and/or trace elements; food supplements and nutritional supplements for non-medical purposes, mainly consisting of vitamins, vitamin derivatives, enzymes, amino acids, amino acid derivatives, mineral substances and/or trace elements; food for babies; air deodorizing preparations and air purifying preparations for medical purposes, as far as included in this class; mud for baths, oxygen baths, bath salts and bath preparations for medical and therapeutic purposes, as far as included in this class; medicinal teas, herbal teas for medical purposes, slimming tea for medical purposes; sunburn preparations for medical purposes; sun protection preparations for medical purposes, as far as included in this class; food supplements and nutritional supplements mainly consisting of proteins and fats; food supplements and nutritional supplements mainly consisting of carbohydrates.

29 – Dietetic food products for non-medical purposes mainly consisting of proteins and/or fat.

30 - Dietetic food products for non-medical purposes mainly consisting of carbohydrates; flavourings for beverages and essences for foodstuffs, other than ethereal oils and essences; herbal teas other than for medical purposes.

(260) AM 2015 75715 A

(800) 1189856

(891) 2013 10 04

(731) LIQUI FILTER GMBH

Richard-Stocker-Straße 19, 78234 Engen, Germany

(540)

BLB

(511)

7 – Liquid filtering machines, in particular vacuum belt filters, gravity belt filters, pressure belt filters, disk filters, precoat filters, magnet filters, deep bed filters, vacuum filters, drum centrifuges, hydro centrifugal separators, filter fleeces; solvent cleaning machines; industrial cleaning machines, in particular industrial washing machines; conveying machines, in particular magnet conveyors with associated magnet drums, shutter conveyors, slat-band chain conveyors, scraper conveyors, slat conveyors, flume conveyors, work piece conveyor return tracks; filter machines, in particular for filtering liquids; cartridges for filter machines; filters as parts of a machine; separators (machines) and cutting machines, in particular chip separators; oil separators (machines); crushers (machines), in particular chip crushers; grinders; shredders, separating machines, chipping machines, in particular chip cutters, centrifuge machines, in particular de-oiling centrifuges, chip centrifuges, continuous centrifuges; conveyor belts, conveyor belt machines particular for transporting chips; conveyor machines particular for the hydraulic transportation of chips; suction machines for industrial use, in particular for sucking up dust, smoke, oil mist, emulsion mist and chips; briquetting machines (press machines for industrial use), in particular for compressing chips and grinding sludge; presses as machines for industrial use, in particular briquette presses; pumps, pumping machines, in particular for conveying contaminated liquids; cleaning machines, control units for machines; parts and accessories for the above listed items, also fitted.

11 – Filters (parts of domestic or industrial installations); filters for air-conditioning units; air filters; air cleansing units and air cleansing machines; specially adapted fittings and connections for the aforementioned goods, as well as accessories for the aforementioned goods.

24 - Filter materials made of textiles.

- (260) AM 2015 75716 A (800) 1189860
- (891) 2013 11 07
- (731) LIMITED LIABILITY COMPANY "NEARMEDIC PHARMA" ul. Koroleva, 4, office 402, RU-249030 Obninsk, Kaluzhskaya oblast, Russian Federation

(540)

🛠 Ниармедик Фарма

(591) Red-brown

(526) The trademark is protected as a whole. The word " Φ apma" included therein shall not be subject to independent legal protection.

(511)

1 – Chemicals used in industry, science.

5 – Pharmaceutical and veterinary preparations.

42 – Scientific and technological services and research and design relating thereto.

44 – Medical services; veterinary services; hygienic and beauty care for human beings or animals.

(260) AM 2015 75799 A (800) 1190433

(891) 2013 10 29

(731) JT International S.A.1, Rue de la Gabelle, CH-1211 Genève 26, Switzerland

(540)

CELL

(511)

34 – Tobacco, raw or manufactured; smoking tobacco, pipe tobacco, rolling tobacco, chewing tobacco, moist tobacco powder called snus; cigarettes, cigars, cigarillos; smoking substances sold separately or blended with tobacco for non-medical and nontherapeutic purposes; snuff; smokers' articles included in this class; cigarette paper, cigarette tubes and matches.

(260) AM 2015 75800 A (800) 1190451 (891) 2013 11 25 (731) JAPAN TOBACCO INC. 2-2-1 Toranomon, Minato-ku, Tokyo, Japan

(540)

FLUID

(511)

34 – Tobacco, raw or manufactured; smoking tobacco, pipe tobacco, rolling tobacco, chewing tobacco, moist tobacco powder called "snus"; cigarettes, cigars, cigarillos; snuff; smokers' articles included in this class; cigarette paper, cigarette tubes and matches.

(260) AM 2015 75801 A

(800) 1190452

(891) 2013 11 25

(731) JAPAN TOBACCO INC. 2-2-1 Toranomon, Minato-ku, Tokyo, Japan

(540)

LATITUDE

(511)

34 – Tobacco, raw or manufactured; smoking tobacco, pipe tobacco, rolling tobacco, chewing tobacco, moist tobacco powder called "snus"; cigarettes, cigars, cigarillos; snuff; smokers' articles included in this class; cigarette paper, cigarette tubes and maches.

(260) AM 2015 75803 A (800) 1190453 (891) 2013 11 25 (731) JAPAN TOBACCO INC. 2-2-1 Toranomon, Minato-ku, Tokyo (540)

CAMEL SHISHA

(511)

34 – Tobacco, raw or manufactured; smoking tobacco, pipe tobacco, rolling tobacco, chewing tobacco, moist tobacco powder called "snus"; cigarettes, cigars, cigarillos; snuff; smokers' articles included in this class; cigarette paper, cigarette tubes and matches.

(260) AM 2015 75815 A
(800) 1190522
(891) 2013 07 22
(731) PAULINE

10 Impasse du Grand Jardin – ZAC de la
Moinerie, F-35400 SAINT MALO,
France

(540)

BRÉAL

(511)

25 - Clothing; clothing for men; clothing for women; clothing for children; clothing of leather or imitation leather; hosiery; suits; combinations (clothing); dresses; skirts; petticoats; trousers; Bermuda shorts; shorts; chasubles; shirts; short-sleeve shirts; overalls; singlets; tee-shirts; tank tops; vests; sweaters; pullovers; hosiery; jackets [clothing]; gabardines; raincoats; coats; overcoats; parkas; stuff jackets [clothing]; down jackets; pajamas; nightshirts; dressing gowns (robes); dressing gowns; braces for clothing [suspenders]; belts (clothing); collar protectors; mufflers [clothing]; sashes for wear; scarves; neckties; neckerchiefs; muffs; mittens; gloves (clothing); shawls; ponchos; furs (clothing); underwear; body linen; lingerie; underwear; underpants; breeches for wear: slips (underwear): teddies (undergarments); crop tops; underpants; brassieres; layettes [clothing]; headgear; headbands (clothing); berets; caps; caps [headwear]; hats; ear muffs; cowls; cap peaks; footwear (except orthopedic footwear); sandals; boots; esparto shoes or sandals; slippers; beach shoes; flip-flops [footwear]; bedroom slippers; socks; tights; stockings; clothing for sports; boots for sports; cycling shorts (leggings); sports singlets; ski clothing; ski boots; après-ski apparel; ski boots, bathing clothing; bathing caps; bathing trunks; bathing suits; bath robes; bath sandals; bath slippers.

(260) AM 2015 75865 A
(800) 1034666
(891) 2013 11 25
(731) ORUÇ ETEM AYAKKABI SANAYİ VE TİCARET LİMİTED ŞİRKETİ Mimar Hayrettin Mahallesi, Tatlikuyu Sokak No:29/1, BEYAZIT-ISTAMBUL, Turkey (540)



(591) Black, white

(511)

25 – Footwear, namely shoes excluding orthopedic shoes, sandals, boots, booties, slippers.

(260) AM 2015 76017 A

(800) 519817

(891) 2013 12 19

(731) ASTELLAS PHARMA EUROPE B.V. Sylviusweg 62, NL-2333 BE Leiden, Netherlands

(540)

FLEMOXIN SOLUTAB

(511)

5 – Pharmaceutical preparations and remedies for human use.

(260) AM 2015 76018 A

(800) 603868

(891) 2013 11 04

(731) EGIS GYÓGYSZERGYÁR Nyilvánosan Működő Részvénytársaság Keresztúri út 30-38 H-1106 Budapest, Hungary

(540)

MINERVIT

(511)

5 – Vitamin preparations for human and veterinary therapies, special pharmaceutical products.

(260) AM 2015 76019 A

(800) 614406

- (891) 2014 01 18
- (731) KRÜGER GMBH & CO KG Senefelderstrasse 44, 51469 Bergisch Gladbach, Germany

(540)

Nussa

(511)

29 – Margarine as well as edible oils and fats also made with nuts; cream spreads, namely hazelnut-flavored cream and walnut paste.

30 – Cream spread, namely cocoa paste; chocolate and pralines.

(260) AM 2015 76023 A
(800) 802217
(891) 2013 11 05
(731) SHANGHAI KIRTUN ELECTRICAL EQUIPMENT GROUP CO., LTD (SHANGHAI HUADONG DIANQI JITUAN YOUXIAN GONGSI) No:500 Henan Middle Road CN-325604 Shanghai (CN), China

(540)



(591) Black, white (511)

9 - Electronic components for electronic industry; ordinary components for electrical appliances for everyday use (included in this class); electric apparatus and equipment; low voltage components for electrical appliances; measuring devices, electric; material for electricity mains (wires, cables); high voltage anti-explosion distribution equipment; alarms; battery chargers; computers; cash registers; photocopiers; automatic weighing devices; micrometers; signal lanterns; telephones; megaphones; slide projectors; ordinary measuring instruments; optical test instruments; electric apparatus for commutation; electrolysers; extinguishers, electric welding apparatus; radiological apparatus for industrial purposes; protective helmets; eyeglasses; door closers, electric.

(260) AM 2015 76024 A
(800) 803284
(891) 2013 10 18
(731) TISSOT SA Chemin des Tourelles 17 CH-2400 Le Locle, Switzerland
(540)

TISSOT T-RACE

(511)

14 – Precious metals and their alloys and goods made of or coated with these materials not included in other classes; jewellery, bijouterie, precious stones; horological and chronometric instruments.

(260) AM 2015 76046 A
(800) 874917
(891) 2013 11 18
(731) RASA TEKSTİL SANAYİ VE TİCARET LİMİTED ŞİRKETİ Depo Ve Ardiyeciler Yapi Kooperatifi, 101. Ada 1 Parsel Ikitelliő Küçükçekmece, Istanbul, Turkey

(540)



(591) Dark blue, blue, white, orange, green (511)

25 - Clothing namely pullovers, skirts, dresses, blouses, jeans, trousers, jackets, coats, raincoats, anoraks, sportswear, shirts, T-shirts, sweatshirts, beach clothes, shorts, knitwear, overalls, underclothing, bodices, brassieres, camisoles, underpants, dressing gowns, bath robes, bathing suits, pajamas, gloves (clothing), ski suits; headgear namely hats, caps, knitted caps, berets; footwear namely shoes (excluding orthopedic shoes), slippers, boots, sandals, beach shoes, sports shoes, lace boots and parts thereof, shoe parts namely heelpieces, heels, footwear uppers; stockings: belts (clothing); ties, neckties, shawls, scarves, mufflers, neck scarves, sarongs, collars for dresses, maniples, muffs, wristbands (clothing), suspenders, braces for clothing, garters, bandanas, headbands; clothing for babies, namely babies' diapers of textile.

35 – Bringing together, for benefit of others, of clothing, footwear, headgear, enabling customers to conveniently view and purchase those goods.

```
(260) AM 2015 76047 A
```

(800) 908520

(891) 2013 12 12

(731) HKScan Oyj

Lemminkäisenkatu 48, FI-20520 Turku, Finland

(540)

HKScan

(511)

29 – Meat, fish, poultry and game; meat extracts; preserved, dried and cooked fruits and vegetables; jellies, jams, compotes; eggs, milk and milk products; edible oils and fats.

30 – Coffee, tea, cocoa, sugar, rice, tapioca, sago, artificial coffee; flour and preparations made from cereals, bread, pastry and confectionery, ices; honey, treacle; yeast, baking-powder; salt, mustard; vinegar, sauces (condiments); spices; ice.

(260) AM 2015 76048 A
(800) 995126
(891) 2013 12 02
(731) DOĞAN OPTİK SANAYİ VE TİCARET LİMİTED ŞİRKETİ Mithatpaşa Cad. Hakan Iş Merkezi, No:2 Kat:3 Daire:4 Şirinevler, Bahçelievler, Turkey
(540)



(591) Black, white

(511)

9 – Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; eyeglasses, sunglasses, optical lenses and cases; containers, parts and components thereof; apparatus and instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, transmission or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data carriers, recording discs; automatic vending machines and mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash registers, calculating machines, data processing equipment and computers; fire-extinguishing apparatus.

(260) AM 2015 76105 A
(800) 1192802
(891) 2013 10 24
(731) MAGNI GYRO SRL Via Volpina, 23, I-21010 BESNATE (VA), Italy
(540)



(591) Black and orange(511)12 – Vehicles; apparatus for locomotion by land, air or water.

(260) AM 2015 76154 A
(800) 1106864
(891) 2013 10 04
(731) GLOBAL SPIRITS AMG-77 LIMITED Afroditis, 25, 2nd Floor, flat/office 204, CY-1060 NICOSIA, Cyprus

(540)



(591) Dark blue, blue and white

(511)

32 – Beers; mineral and aerated waters and other non-alcoholic drinks; fruit drinks and fruit juices; syrups and other preparations for making beverages.

33 - Alcoholic beverages except beers.

35 – Advertising; business management; business administration; office functions.

(260) AM 2015 76228 A (800) 1193493 (891) 2013 07 26 (731) HUVEPHARMA AD 5th floor, Nikolay Haitov Str 3 A, BG-1113 Sofia, Bulgaria

(540)

COXIPOL

(511)

5 – Veterinary preparations; medicines for veterinary ry purposes; supplements to fodder for veterinary purposes; animal feed supplements for veterinary purposes.

31 – Additives to animal feed not for medical purposes; additives to fodder not for medical purposes.

- (260) AM 2015 76306 A
- (800) 1193865
- (891) 2013 09 19
- (731) LIMITED LIABILITY COMPANY "EPICENTR K"

Street Bratyslavska, 11, Kyiv 02139, Ukraine

(540)



(591) Blue and white

(526) The trademark is protected as a whole. The words "NATIONAL CHAIN OF BUILDING AND HOME IMPROVEMENT HYPERMARKETS" included therein shall not be subject to independent legal protection.

(511)

35 - Commercial information agencies; administrative processing of purchase orders; cost price analysis; business management of performing artists; auctioneering; accounting; marketing studies; opinion polling; psychological testing for the selection of personnel; organization of exhibitions for commercial or advertising purposes; telephone answering for unavailable subscribers; organization of trade fairs for commercial or advertising purposes; arranging newspaper subscriptions for others; business management of hotels; demonstration of goods; business research; business information; business appraisals; business investigations; business inquiries; document reproduction; business management assistance; marketing research; economic forecasting; business efficiency expert services; transcription; presentation of goods on communication media, for retail purposes; compilation of information into computer databases; compilation of statistics; drawing up of statements of accounts; public relations; distribution of samples; import-export agencies; invoicing; office machines and equipment rental; commercial or industrial management assistance; advisory services for business management; commercial administration of the licensing of the goods and services of others; computerized file management; business management consultancy; business management and organization consultancy; commercial information and advice for consumers [consumer advice shop]; personnel recruitment; systemization of information into computer databases; professional business consultancy; business organization consultancy; personnel management consultancy; business auditing; advertising through a computer network; photocopying; payroll preparation; tax preparation; layout services for advertising purposes; outsourcing services [business assistance]; modelling for advertising or sales promotion; typing; writing of publicity texts; word processing; news clipping services; updating of advertising material; shop window dressing; arranging subscriptions to telecommunication services for others; price comparison services; procurement services for others [purchasing goods and services for other businesses]; secretarial services; shorthand; sponsorship search; employment agencies; publication of publicity texts; radio advertising; advertising by mail order; rental of advertising space; rental of advertising time on communication media; advertising agencies; publicity material rental; dissemination of advertising matter; publicity columns preparation; advertising; bill-posting; direct mail advertising; sales promotion for others; television advertising; rental of vending machines; rental of photocopying machines; data search in computer files for others.

(260) AM 2015 76409 A
(800) 1194652
(891) 2013 12 05
(731) OBCHTCHESTVO S OGRANITCHENNOI OTVETSTVENNOSTYOU "DOMANI GROUP" Derbenevskaya naberezhnaya 7, Str. 5, RU-115114 Moskva, Russian Federation

(540)

НАША МАРКА

(511)

33 – Alcoholic beverages, except beer; aperitifs; arak [arrack]; brandy; wine; sparkling wine; whisky; anisette [liqueur]; vodka; anise [liqueur]; hydromel [mead]; kirsch; perry; gin; cocktails; curacao; liqueurs; peppermint liqueurs; distilled beverages; alcoholic beverages containing fruit; bitters; piquette; rice alcohol; rum; sake; cider; spirits [beverages]; alcoholic extracts; alcoholic essences; fruit extracts, alcoholic; digesters (liqueurs and spirits).

(260) AM 2015 76468 A
(800) 1195197
(891) 2013 10 01
(731) ZENTIVA GROUP, A.S. U Kabelovny 130, CZ-102 37 Praha

10 - Dolní Měcholupy, Czech Republic

(540)

TIROKAL

(511)

5-Medicines, pharmaceutical preparations for human use.

(260) AM 2015 76469 A (800) 1195254 (891) 2013 07 11 (731) ASIL TICARET VE EV ALETLERI PAZARLAMA LIMITED ŞIRKETI Istoç 18., Ada No:37-39, MAHMUTBEY/ BAGCILAR/ISTANBUL, Turkey

(540)

noble*life*

(591) Black, white (511)8 – Drawing knives; tool belts [holders]; side arms, other than firearms; hunting knives; garden tools, hand-operated; secateurs; spades [hand tools]; apparatus and instruments for slaughtering butchers' animals; apparatus and instruments for skinning butcher's animals; blade sharpening instruments; knives; blades [hand tools]; blades [weapons]; stropping instruments; whetstone holders; sharpening stones; awls; tube cutters [hand tools]; tube cutting instruments; pruning shears; pruning knives; bill-hooks; ice picks; penknives; livestock marking tools; glaziers' diamonds [parts of hand tools]; crimping irons; weeding forks [hand tools]; cutlery; forks; hammers [hand tools]; bow saws; tweezers; lawn clippers [hand instruments]; choppers [knives]; manicure sets, electric; nail files, electric; depilation appliances, electric and non-electric; nail clippers, electric or non-electric; fingernail polishers, electric or non-electric; razors, electric or non-electric; can openers, non-electric; cheese slicers non-electric; pizza cutters, non-electric; egg slicers, non-electric; abrading instruments [hand instruments]; perforating tools [hand tools]; spatulas [hand tools]; hand drills [hand tools]; stamping-out tools [hand tools]; nutcrackers; wick trimmers [scissors]; silver plate [knives, forks and spoons]; razor blades; razor cases; spoons; marline spikes; cutter bars; cutters; eyelash curlers; hair clippers for personal use, electric and non-electric; ear-piercing apparatus; mincing knives [hand tools]; shear blades; scissors; manicure sets; tongs; sharpening steels; fruit pickers [hand tools]; fire irons; pedicure sets; pliers; scaling knives; plane irons; flat irons; hand implements for hair curling; curling tongs; beard clippers; ladles for wine; cleavers; vegetable slicers; vegetable choppers; sugar tongs; implements for decanting liquids [hand tools]; table cutlery [knives, forks and spoons]; paring knives; nail files; shaving cases; paring irons [hand tools].

11 – Air reheaters; oven fittings made of fireclay; heaters for baths; heaters for vehicles; defrosters for vehicles; barbecues; lava rocks for use in barbecue grills; bidets; heaters, electric, for feeding bottles; taps [cocks, spigots] [faucets (Am.)] for pipes; pipes [parts of sanitary installations]; tanning apparatus [sun beds]; air valves for steam heating installations; evaporators; steam generating installations; refrigerators; ice boxes; ice machines and apparatus; lighters; laundry room boilers; pocket warmers; incinerators; immersion heaters; ventilation hoods; dental ovens; refrigerating appliances and installations; freezers; shower cubicles [enclosures (Am.)]; showers; bakers' ovens; bread toasters; bread baking machines; bread-making machines; coffee filters, electric; coffee machines, electric; coffee percolators, electric; waffle irons, electric; electrically heated carpets; footmuffs, electrically heated; pressure cooking saucepans, electric; laundry dryers, electric; pressure cookers [autoclaves], electric; deep fryers, electric; heating apparatus, electric; heating filaments, electric; cooking utensils, electric; hot plates; radiators, electric; kettles, electric; foot warmers, electric or non-electric; wash-hand basins [parts of sanitary installations]; microwave ovens for industrial purposes; fans [air-conditioning]; fans [parts of air-conditioning installations]; filters [parts of household or industrial installations]; kiln furniture [supports]; furnace grates; structural plates for ovens; fittings, shaped, for ovens; fountains; gas burners; ionization apparatus for the treatment of air or water; beverage cooling apparatus; rotisseries; filters for drinking water; stills; heat accumulators; cycle lights; flares; light diffusers; heaters for heating irons; heating apparatus; warming pans; hydromassage bath apparatus; coffee roasters; heating apparatus for solid, liquid or gaseous fuels; kilns; electric fans for personal use; deodorising apparatus, not for personal use; roasters; air conditioning apparatus; air conditioning installations; filters for air conditioning; toilet seats; toilet bowls; air deodorising apparatus; gas boilers; drying apparatus; desiccating apparatus; malt roasters; fruit roasters; taps [faucets]; extractor hoods for kitchens; kitchen ranges [ovens]; air dryers; hearths; coolers for furnaces; bath tubs for sitz baths; cooking apparatus and installations; cooking rings; roasting spits; cookers; radiators [heating]; hair dryers; sauna bath installations; hot air ovens; hot water heating installations; hot water bottles; sanitary apparatus and installations; stoves; water purifying apparatus and machines; water purification installations; ornamental fountains; washers for water taps; water sterilizers; water distribution installations; milk cooling installations; water softening apparatus and installations; plate warmers; blankets, electric, not for medical purposes; fuel economizers; hydrants; glue-heating appliances; electric appliances for making yogurt.

21 - Cruets; spice sets; tableware, other than knives, forks and spoons; beer mugs; dishwashing brushes; urns; watering cans; pepper pots; painted glassware; tankards; vessels of metal for making ices and iced drinks; ice cube molds [moulds]; opal glass; washtubs; drinking glasses; glass stoppers; glass [receptacles]; glass bowls; glass jars [carboys]; boxes of glass; teapots; tea infusers; tea caddies; tea services [tableware]; tea strainers; saucers; chopsticks; pottery; trash cans; soup bowls; cinder sifters [household utensils]; demijohns; powdered glass for decoration; confectioners' decorating bags [pastry bags]; pot lids; closures for pot lids; toothbrushes; buckets made of woven fabrics; lazy susans; towel rails and rings; bread boards; bread bins; bread baskets, domestic; sieves [household utensils]; hot pots, not electrically heated; toothbrushes, electric; pressure cookers [autoclaves], non-electric; heaters for feeding bottles, non-electric; beaters, non-electric; fruit presses, non-electric, for household purposes; coffee percolators, non-electric; deep fryers, non-electric; coffeepots, non-electric; coffee filters, non-electric; apparatus for wax-polishing, non-electric; cooking utensils, non-electric; kettles, non-electric; non-electric portable cold boxes; dusting apparatus, nonelectric; waffle irons, non-electric; electric combs; mills for domestic purposes, hand-operated; pepper mills, hand-operated; coffee grinders, hand-operated; noodle machines, hand-operated; cleaning instruments, hand-operated; mixers, manual [cocktail shakers]; enamelled glass; smoke absorbers for household purposes; blenders, non-electric, for household purposes; mixing machines, non-electric, for household purposes; whisks, non-electric, for household purposes; utensils for household purposes; polishing apparatus and machines, for household purposes, non-electric; food cooling devices, containing heat exchange fluids, for household purposes; trays for domestic purposes, of paper; sponges for household purposes; strainers for household purposes; trays for domestic purposes; baskets for domestic use; rolling pins, domestic; ceramics for household purposes; containers for household or kitchen use; lamp-glass brushes; cups; brushes; brush goods; drinking flasks for travellers; thermally insulated containers for food; stew-pans; carpet sweepers; carpet beaters [hand instruments]; heat insulated containers for beverages; drinking vessels; decanters; drinking horns; heat-insulated containers; glass, unworked or semi-worked, except building glass; majolica; grills [cooking utensils]; grill supports; boxes for dispensing paper towels; paper plates; cups of paper or plastic; coffee services [tableware]; molds [kitchen utensils]; mixing spoons [kitchen utensils]; currycombs; bowls [basins]; eyebrow brushes; cauldrons; cake molds [moulds]; scoops [tableware]; crumb trays; frying pans; cocktail stirrers; buckets; crystal [glassware]; mugs; cookie [biscuit] cutters; cookie jars; toothpicks; toothpick holders; basins [receptacles]; liqueur sets; knife rests for the table; coasters, not of paper and other than table linen; table plates; flasks; fruit cups; cooking skewers, of metal; kitchen utensils; cutting boards for the kitchen; kitchen containers; basting spoons, for kitchen use; trivets [table utensils]; opaline glass; scrubbing brushes; scouring pads; mop wringers; pie servers; napkin rings; napkin holders; cheese-dish covers; drinking straws; cooking pots; porcelain ware; figurines [statuettes] of porcelain, ceramic, earthenware or glass; busts of porcelain, ceramic, earthenware or glass; cabarets [trays]; signboards of porcelain or glass; powder compacts; graters [household utensils]; soap boxes; soap holders; salad bowls; candelabra [candlesticks]; brooms; garlic presses [kitchen utensils]; vegetable dishes; messtins; sugar bowls; candy boxes; ironing board covers, shaped; china ornaments; earthenware; services [dishes]; bottles; soap dispensers; epergnes; refrigerating bottles; coolers [ice pails]; spatulas [kitchen utensils]; sponge holders; pitchers; strainers; plates to prevent milk boiling over; sifters [household utensils]; dishes; fitted picnic baskets, including dishes; disposable table plates; pots; saucepan scourers of metal; cooking pot sets; butter-dish covers; butter dishes; corkscrews; shaving brushes; earthenware saucepans; toilet utensils; toilet brushes; toilet paper dispensers; toilet paper holders; toilet sponges; salt cellars; pastry cutters; ironing boards; flat-iron stands; vases; cruet sets for oil and vinegar; insulating flasks; nest eggs, artificial; egg cups; washing boards; cloth for washing floors.

(260) AM 2015 76470 A
(800) 1195276
(891) 2013 09 30
(731) PRIVATE JOINT STOCK COMPANY "INDUSTRIAL ASSOCIATION "KONTI" Bul. Shevchenko, 6-b, Donetsk 83015, Ukraine

(540)

Коровушка-Буренушка

(511)

30 – Coffee, tea, cocoa, sugar, rice, tapioca, sago, artificial coffee; flour and preparations made from cereals, bread, pastry and confectionery, ices; honey, treacle; yeast, baking-powder; salt, mustard; vinegar, sauces (condiments); spices; edible ices; pastries; waffles; waffles with various filings; waffle cakes; cereal product; dragee (confectionery); chewing gum; custard; frozen kefir; frozen yogurt; cocoabased ingredients for confectionery products; cocoa; cocoa mixes; cocoa powder; cocoa spreads; caramels; candies; cakes; crackers; confectionery for decorating Christmas trees; candy for food; marzipan; almond confectionery; flour-milling products; muesli; paskha (Easter cake); cookies; cookies glazed with chocolate; quiches (confectionery); chips (cereal products); fondants (confectionery); gingerbread; puddings; bread rolls; petits fours (cakes); fruit jellies (confectionery); halval; sweetmeats (candy); sugar confectionery; waffle candies; chocolate; chocolate bars; chocolate figurines.

(260) AM 2015 76471 A (800) 1195291 (891) 2013 11 22 (731) STA-FOR DI GASPARDO LUIGINO & C. S.N.C.

Viale dell'Industria, 15/B, I-33085 MANIAGO (PN), Italy

(540)



(591) Black, white

(511)

8 - Scissors and fixed-blade saws for gardening and for plants and fruit trees; pruning shears, hand lopping and hedge shears; grafting knives and billhooks knives; graft cutters; branch pruners, telescopic rods for branch pruners; sharpening stones and cases for scissors, fixed-blade saws, knives, billhooks knives and branch pruners.

(260) AM 2015 76472 A

(800) 1195299

(891) 2014 01 21

(731) NEW LOOK LIMITED New Look House, Mercery Road, Mount Pleasant, Weymouth, Dorset DT3 5HJ, United Kingdom

(540)



(591) Black, white

(511)

25 – Clothing; footwear; headgear; coats; jackets [clothing]; raincoats; suits; dresses; sweaters; knitwear [clothing]; blouses; shirts; t-shirts; cardigans; trousers; skirts; jeans; shorts; underwear; pants; bras; hosiery; tights; stockings; socks; vests; pyjamas; dressing gowns; hats; caps [headwear]; headbands [clothing]; berets; scarves; gloves [clothing]; mittens; belts [clothing]; shoes; boots.

(260) AM 2015 76473 A (800) 1195300

- (891) 2013 12 17
- (731) LIMITED LIABILITY COMPANY "ALMAZNY VENETZ" Leninsky avenue, 4, bldg. 1A, RU-119049 Moscow, Russian Federation

(540)

BIRDIE

(511)

44 - Manicuring; massage; hairdressing salons; beauty salons; tattooing; solarium services; visagists' services.

(260) AM 2015 76475 A (800) 1195302 (891) 2013 12 10 (731) VOLODYMYR VIKENTIIOVYCH PETRASH vul. Bilorichenska, bud. 7, kv. 2, Dnipropetrovsk 49035, Ukraine (540)



(591) Black, white, grey

(511)

5 – Pharmaceutical and veterinary preparations; sanitary preparations for medical purposes; dietetic food and substances adapted for medical or veterinary use, food for babies; dietary supplements for humans and animals; plasters, materials for dressings; material for stopping teeth, dental wax; disinfectants; preparations for destroying vermin; fungicides, herbicides; cotton for medical purposes; menstruation bandages; absorbent cotton; aseptic cotton; panty liners (sanitary); sanitary napkins; sanitary towels; sanitary diapers; sanitary panties; throwaway sterile sanitary panties; menstruation bandages; sanitary pads; disinfectants for hygiene purposes; babies' napkin-pants; babies' wipes for hygiene purposes; babies' diaper-pants; babies' diapers; medicinal cosmetics; sanitary panties; sanitary pads; menstruation tampons; throwaway absorbent pants; pants, absorbent, for incontinents; napkins for incontinents; incontinence pads; diapers for incontinents; diapers for pets; postnatal pads; incontinence pads for every day use; wet wipes.

(260) AM 2015 76476 A

```
(800) 1195305
```

(891) 2014 01 07

(731) PEKANA-NATURHEILMITTEL GMBH

Raiffeisenstraße 15, 88353 Kisslegg, Germany (540)

PEKANAPLEX

(511)

3 - Soaps; perfumery, essential oils, cosmetics, hair lotions; dentifrices.

5 – Pharmaceutical and veterinary preparations as well as sanitary preparations for medical purposes,

in particular homeopathic and/or homeopathic-spagyric medicines and remedies, in particular for colds, heart, liver, circulatory, stomach and gastric diseases; dietetic food and substances adapted for medical or veterinary use, food for babies; dietary supplements for humans and animals; sanitary preparations for medical purposes.

(260) AM 2015 76477 A
(800) 1195312
(891) 2014 01 16
(731) NEMIROFF INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY ESTABLISHMENT Städtle 31, FL-9490 Vaduz, Liechtenstein

(540)



(591) Orange, yellow, white and black (511)

33 – Alcoholic beverages (except beers).

35 – Advertising; business management; business administration; office functions; importation and exportation of alcoholic beverages; retail and whole-sale services with alcoholic beverages.

INTERNATIONAL TRADEMARKS PROTECTED IN GEORGIA

(260) AM 2015 70541 A (800) 778861 (151) 2002 03 12 (891) 2012 08 01 (181) 2022 03 12 (511) 35, 36	(260) AM 2015 72659 A (800) 1160672 (151) 2013 03 07 (181) 2023 03 07 (511) 35, 37, 39, 42
(260) AM 2015 71515 A (800) 989107 (151) 2008 09 01 (891) 2012 12 20 (181) 2018 09 01 (511) 32	(260) AM 2015 73068 A (800) 587756 (151) 1992 05 23 (891) 2013 04 26 (181) 2022 05 23 (511) 02, 03
(260) AM 2015 71633 A (800) 1152244 (151) 2012 12 20 (181) 2022 12 20 (511) 30	- (260) AM 2015 73069 A (800) 600810 (151) 1993 04 15 (891) 2013 05 16 (181) 2023 04 15 (511) 05
(260) AM 2015 72204 A (800) 1156418 (151) 2013 03 21 (181) 2023 03 21 (511) 05	(260) AM 2015 73072 A (800) 925410 (151) 2006 12 20 (891) 2013 05 06 (181) 2016 12 20 (511) 25, 28
(260) AM 2015 72209 A (800) 1156470 (151) 2012 12 18 (181) 2022 12 18 (511) 09	(260) AM 2015 73160 A (800) 1165572 (151) 2013 05 27 (181) 2023 05 27 (511) 09
(260) AM 2015 72224 A (800) 1156597 (151) 2013 03 21 (181) 2023 03 21 (511) 05	(260) AM 2015 73161 A (800) 1165586 (151) 2013 06 12 (181) 2023 06 12 (511) 05
(260) AM 2015 72289 A (800) 1142339 (151) 2012 11 05 (891) 2013 03 06 (181) 2022 11 05 (511) 01, 03	(260) AM 2015 73162 A (800) 1165605 (151) 2013 03 28 (181) 2023 03 28 (511) 34

(260) AM 2015 73163 A (260) AM 2015 73197 A (800) 1165652 (800) 1165951 (151) 2013 05 17 (151) 2012 05 14 (181) 2023 05 17 (181) 2022 05 14 (511) 05 (511) 06, 07 (260) AM 2015 73165 A (260) AM 2015 73202 A (800) 1165707 (800) 1166038 (151) 2013 06 12 (151) 2013 04 16 (181) 2023 06 12 (181) 2023 04 16 (511) 30 (511)05(260) AM 2015 73167 A (260) AM 2015 73203 A (800) 1165728 (800) 1166118 (151) 2013 01 18 (151) 2013 05 29 (181) 2023 01 18 (181) 2023 05 29 (511) 13 (511) 18, 25 (260) AM 2015 73168 A (260) AM 2015 73204 A (800) 1165744 (800) 1166129 (151) 2013 05 07 (151) 2013 02 22 (181) 2023 05 07 (181) 2023 02 22 (511) 07, 11 (511) 01, 02, 04, 06, 07, 09, 11, 12, 16, 17, 19, 24, 35, 36, 37, 38, 39, 40, 41, 42, 45 (260) AM 2015 73186 A (800) 1165750 (260) AM 2015 73205 A (151) 2013 05 09 (800) 1166199 (181) 2023 05 09 (151) 2013 06 12 (511) 38 (181) 2023 06 12 (511) 25 (260) AM 2015 73187 A (800) 1165753 (260) AM 2015 73206 A (151) 2013 03 22 (800) 1166200 (181) 2023 03 22 (151) 2013 03 20 (511) 29, 31, 35, 39, 40 (181) 2023 03 20 (511) 05, 10 (260) AM 2015 73188 A (800) 1165853 (260) AM 2015 73207 A (151) 2012 11 01 (800) 1166207 (181) 2022 11 01 (151) 2012 10 22 (511) 09, 14, 16, 18, 25, 35 (181) 2022 10 22 (511) 06, 19 (260) AM 2015 73192 A (800) 1165872 (260) AM 2015 73208 A (151) 2013 05 13 (800) 1166236 (181) 2023 05 13 (151) 2012 12 24 (511) 06, 07, 08 (181) 2022 12 24 (511) 03, 05

(260) AM 2015 73209 A (800) 1166269 (151) 2013 03 20 (181) 2023 03 20 (511) 05, 10

(260) AM 2015 73210 A (800) 1166270 (151) 2013 03 20 (181) 2023 03 20 (511) 05, 10

(260) AM 2015 73211 A (800) 1166271 (151) 2013 03 20 (181) 2023 03 20 (511) 05, 10

(260) AM 2015 73212 A (800) 1166310 (151) 2013 05 10 (181) 2023 05 10 (511) 05

(260) AM 2015 73273 A (800) 1167304 (151) 2013 03 15 (181) 2023 03 15 (511) 05

(260) AM 2015 73274 A (800) 1167306 (151) 2013 02 28 (181) 2023 02 28 (511) 11, 35, 36, 37, 39, 40, 42

(260) AM 2015 73275 A (800) 1167309 (151) 2013 03 21 (181) 2023 03 21 (511) 29, 30, 32

(260) AM 2015 73279 A (800) 1167373 (151) 2013 06 03 (181) 2023 06 03 (511) 29, 30, 35 (260) AM 2015 73280 A (800) 1167394 (151) 2013 06 10 (181) 2023 06 10 (511) 03, 05

(260) AM 2015 73281 A (800) 1167441 (151) 2013 04 19 (181) 2023 04 19 (511) 35, 39

(260) AM 2015 73283 A (800) 1166537 (151) 2012 12 11 (181) 2022 12 11 (511) 10

(260) AM 2015 73292 A (800) 1166730 (151) 2012 10 05 (181) 2022 10 05 (511) 29, 30, 32

(260) AM 2015 73293 A (800) 1166870 (151) 2013 03 14 (181) 2023 03 14 (511) 11

(260) AM 2015 73299 A (800) 1166881 (151) 2012 08 17 (181) 2022 08 17 (511) 07

(260) AM 2015 73302 A (800) 1166963 (151) 2012 06 29 (181) 2022 06 29 (511) 16, 35

(260) AM 2015 73303 A (800) 1167043 (151) 2013 04 12 (181) 2023 04 12 (511) 29 (260) AM 2015 73304 A (260) AM 2015 73363 A (800) 1167055 (800) 727234 (151) 1999 12 21 (151) 2013 05 29 (181) 2023 05 29 (891) 2013 05 13 (511) 18, 25 (181) 2019 12 21 (511) 05 (260) AM 2015 73309 A (800) 1167286 (260) AM 2015 73364 A (151) 2013 01 10 (800) 746926 (181) 2023 01 10 (151) 2013 05 30 (511) 03, 05, 09, 12, 14, 15, 16, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, (181) 2023 05 30 28, 29, 30, 32, 35, 41 (511) 30 (260) AM 2015 73310 A (260) AM 2015 73365 A (800) 1167349 (800) 806904 (151) 2013 04 16 (151) 2003 06 27 (181) 2023 04 16 (891) 2013 02 12 (511) 05, 29, 35, 39 (181) 2013 06 27 (511) 03, 05 (260) AM 2015 73311 A (800) 891498 (260) AM 2015 73366 A (151) 2006 05 05 (800) 917269 (891) 2013 04 30 (151) 2013 05 24 (181) 2016 05 05 (181) 2023 05 24 (511) 25 (511) 06, 07, 09 (260) AM 2015 73312 A (260) AM 2015 73367 A (800) 944598 (151) 2007 10 29 (800) 925976 (891) 2013 04 30 (151) 2006 12 20 (181) 2017 10 29 (891) 2013 05 24 (511) 25 (181) 2016 12 20 (511) 25 (260) AM 2015 73360 A (800) 1168338 (260) AM 2015 73368 A (151) 2013 06 24 (800) 1044408 (181) 2023 06 24 (151) 2010 06 23 (511) 28 (891) 2013 06 11 (181) 2020 06 23 (511)03(260) AM 2015 73361 A (800) 1168345 (151) 2013 06 25 (260) AM 2015 73369 A (181) 2023 06 25 (800) 1061158 (511) 25 (151) 2010 11 05 (891) 2013 06 06 (181) 2020 11 05 (260) AM 2015 73362 A (800) 653120 (511) 05 (151) 1996 03 28 (891) 2013 06 27 (181) 2016 03 28 (260) AM 2015 73378 A (511) 33 (800) 1159946 (151) 2012 11 20

(891) 2013 06 20 (181) 2022 11 20 (511) 03, 05, 10

(260) AM 2015 73379 A (800) 1159949 (151) 2012 11 20 (891) 2013 06 20 (181) 2022 11 20 (511) 03, 05, 10

(260) AM 2015 73510 A (800) 1169798 (151) 2013 07 09 (181) 2023 07 09 (511) 07

(260) AM 2015 73518 A (800) 1169816 (151) 2013 05 14 (181) 2023 05 14 (511) 09

(260) AM 2015 73520 A (800) 1169832 (151) 2013 05 27 (181) 2023 05 27 (511) 29, 30

(260) AM 2015 73522 A (800) 1169839 (151) 2013 06 14 (181) 2023 06 14 (511) 05

(260) AM 2015 73524 A (800) 1169841 (151) 2013 07 02 (181) 2023 07 02 (511) 30

(260) AM 2015 73525 A (800) 1169884 (151) 2012 07 27 (181) 2022 07 27 (511) 29, 30, 32 (260) AM 2015 73526 A (800) 1169886 (151) 2012 11 26 (181) 2022 11 26 (511) 09, 35, 38, 41, 42

(260) AM 2015 73527 A (800) 1169899 (151) 2013 01 31 (181) 2023 01 31 (511) 05

(260) AM 2015 73530 A (800) 1169946 (151) 2013 06 11 (181) 2023 06 11 (511) 33

(260) AM 2015 73531 A (800) 1169962 (151) 2013 05 22 (181) 2023 05 22 (511) 20, 21, 24, 25, 27, 35

(260) AM 2015 73532 A (800) 1169977 (151) 2013 07 01 (181) 2023 07 01 (511) 29

(260) AM 2015 73538 A (800) 1169985 (151) 2013 06 28 (181) 2023 06 28 (511) 14

(260) AM 2015 73539 A (800) 1170014 (151) 2013 05 21 (181) 2023 05 21 (511) 27

(260) AM 2015 73540 A (800) 1170064 (151) 2013 04 23 (181) 2023 04 23 (511) 09, 18, 25 (260) AM 2015 73541 A (800) 1170075 (151) 2013 03 19 (181) 2023 03 19 (511) 06, 19

(260) AM 2015 73543 A (800) 1170100 (151) 2013 06 11 (181) 2023 06 11 (511) 05

(260) AM 2015 73745 A (800) 1172130 (151) 2013 06 20 (181) 2023 06 20 (511) 09, 10, 14

(260) AM 2015 73816 A (800) 1172616 (151) 2012 11 29 (181) 2022 11 29 (511) 03, 05, 08, 14, 16, 35, 44

(260) AM 2015 74280 A (800) 1176331 (151) 2012 12 18 (181) 2022 12 18 (511) 07, 09, 11, 35, 36, 37, 39, 40, 43

(260) AM 2015 74445 A (800) 1177792 (151) 2012 11 14 (181) 2022 11 14 (511) 09, 11

(260) AM 2015 74461 A (800) 1178068 (151) 2013 07 29 (181) 2023 07 29 (511) 03, 05

(260) AM 2015 74799 A (800) 1180973 (151) 2013 08 06 (181) 2023 08 06 (511) 16, 35, 41 (260) AM 2015 74804 A (800) 1180977 (151) 2013 04 10 (181) 2023 04 10 (511) 39

(260) AM 2015 74808 A (800) 1181053 (151) 2013 09 09 (181) 2023 09 09 (511) 13

(260) AM 2015 74809 A (800) 1181055 (151) 2013 08 05 (181) 2023 08 05 (511) 30

(260) AM 2015 74816 A (800) 1181113 (151) 2013 09 26 (181) 2023 09 26 (511) 30

(260) AM 2015 74823 A (800) 1181172 (151) 2013 04 16 (181) 2023 04 16 (511) 35, 39, 42

(260) AM 2015 74824 A (800) 1181180 (151) 2013 05 27 (181) 2023 05 27 (511) 07, 09, 12, 16

(260) AM 2015 74825 A (800) 1181237 (151) 2013 09 23 (181) 2023 09 23 (511) 36

(260) AM 2015 74828 A (800) 813353 (151) 2003 09 04 (891) 2013 09 09 (181) 2023 09 04 (511) 03, 05, 09, 10, 44 (260) AM 2015 74831 A (800) 833190 (151) 2004 04 30 (891) 2013 10 10 (181) 2014 04 30 (511) 14

(260) AM 2015 74833 A (800) 949987 (151) 2007 11 27 (891) 2013 08 28 (181) 2017 11 27 (511) 30

APPELLATIONS OF ORIGIN AND GEOGRAPHICAL INDICATIONS OF GOODS

REGISTERED APPELLATIONS OF ORIGIN

National Registration No. 844 Date of National Registration: 2014 12 12 International Registration No. 1176 Date of International Registration: 2014 05 29 Appellation of Origin of Good: **MITARBI** Country Code: (GE), Georgia Applicant: Ministry of Agriculture of Georgia., 6, Marshal Gelovani ave., 0159, Tbilisi (GE) Goods: 32 – Natural mineral waters.

National Registration No. 845 Date of National Registration: 2014 12 12 International Registration No. 1177 Date of International Registration: 2014 05 29 Appellation of Origin of Good: **SKURI** Country Code: (GE), Georgia Applicant: Ministry of Agriculture of Georgia., 6, Marshal Gelovani ave., 0159, Tbilisi (GE) Goods: 32 – Natural mineral waters.

National Registration No. 846 Date of National Registration: 2014 12 12 International Registration No. 1178 Date of International Registration: 2014 05 29 Appellation of Origin of Good: **UTSERA** Country Code: (GE), Georgia Applicant: Ministry of Agriculture of Georgia., 6, Marshal Gelovani ave., 0159, Tbilisi (GE) Goods: 32 – Natural mineral waters.

National Registration No. 847 Date of National Registration: 2014 12 12 International Registration No. 1179 Date of International Registration: 2014 05 29 Appellation of Origin of Good: **BOLNISI** Country Code: (GE), Georgia Applicant: Ministry of Agriculture of Georgia., 6, Marshal Gelovani ave., 0159, Tbilisi (GE) Goods: 32 – Natural mineral waters. National Registration No. 848 Date of National Registration: 2014 12 12 International Registration No. 1180 Date of International Registration: 2014 05 29 Appellation of Origin of Good: **ZVARE** Country Code: (GE), Georgia Applicant: Ministry of Agriculture of Georgia., 6, Marshal Gelovani ave., 0159, Tbilisi (GE) Goods: 32 – Natural mineral waters.
OFFICIAL NOTIFICATIONS

TRADEMARKS

RENEWAL OF REGISTRATIONS

(111) M 2004 15539 R1 (156) 2014 11 21 (186) 2024 05 31 (732) TAMAZ SHILAKADZE Bakhtrionis q. 6, b. 24, 0160, Tbilisi, Georgia

(111) M 2004 15583 R1

(156) 2014 07 29

(186) 2024 07 01

- (732) GUARDIAN EUROPE S.A.R.L. Zone Industrielle Wolser, L-3452 Dudelange, Grand Duce de, Luxembourg
- (111) M 2004 15809 R1
- (156) 2014 12 15
- (186) 2024 12 15
- (732) LTD "AVERSI-PHARMA" Davit Agmasheneblis gamz. 148/2, 0112, Tbilisi, Georgia

(111) M 2004 15813 R1

- (156) 2014 12 15
- (186) 2024 12 15
- (732) LTD "AVERSI-PHARMA" Davit Agmasheneblis gamz. 148/2, 0112, Tbilisi, Georgia
- (111) M 2005 15932 R1
- (156) 2015 05 03
- (186) 2025 05 03
- (732) DIAGEO NORTH AMERICA, INC.a Connecticut corporation801 Main Avenue, Norwalk CT 06851-1127, USA
- (111) M 2005 16347 R1
 (156) 2015 11 29
 (186) 2025 11 29
 (732) KOÇ HOLDING A.Ş. Azizbey Sokak No:1, 81207 Kuzguncuk, Istanbul, Turkey

(111) M 1995 484 R2 (156) 2015 01 16 (186) 2025 01 16 (732) NUTRASWEET PROPERTY HOLDINGS, INC. A DELAWARE CORPORATION 1762 Lovers Lane, Augusta, Georgia, USA

(111) M 1995 688 R2

(156) 2015 07 06

(186) 2025 07 06

(732) NESTLE WATERS (Societe par actions simplifiee)
12, Boulevard Garibaldi, F-92130 ISSY-LES-MOULINEAUX, France

COMPLETE TRANSFER OF RIGHTS

- (111) M 1995 001003 R1
 (732) TEVA GmbH
 Graf-Arco-Straβe 3, 89079 Ulm, Germany
- (770) AWD.PHARMA GMBH & CO.KG Leipziger Strase 7-13, 01097 Drezden, Germany
 (580) 2015 01 12
- (380) 2013 01 12
- (111) M 1995 001004 R1
- (732) TEVA GmbH

Graf-Arco-Straβe 3, 89079 Ulm, Germany (770) AWD.PHARMA GMBH & CO.KG Leipziger Strase 7-13, 01097 Drezden, Germany (580) 2015 01 12

- (111) M 1995 001096 R1
- (732) TEVA GmbH

Graf-Arco-Straβe 3, 89079 Ulm, Germany (770) AWD.PHARMA GMBH & CO.KG Leipziger Strase 7-13, 01097 Drezden, Germany (580) 2015 01 12

- (111) M 1995 001097 R1
- (732) TEVA GmbH
- Graf-Arco-Straβe 3, 89079 Ulm, Germany (770) AWD.PHARMA GMBH & CO.KG Leipziger Strase 7-13, 01097 Drezden, Germany
- (580) 2015 01 12
- (111) M 1995 001098 R1
- (732) TEVA GmbH Graf-Arco-Straβe 3, 89079 Ulm, Germany
 (770) AWD.PHARMA GMBH & CO.KG Leipziger Strase 7-13, 01097 Drezden, Germany
- (580) 2015 01 12
- (111) M 2000 013149 R1
- (732 ASPEN GLOBAL INCORPORATED GBS Plaza, Cnr. La Salette & Royal Roads, Grand Bay, Mauritius
 (770) GLAXO GROUP LIMITED
- 980 Great West Road, Brentford, Middlesex TW8 9GS, United Kingdom
- (580) 2015 01 09

- (111) M 1996 001348 R1
- (732) TEVA GmbH Graf-Arco-Straβe 3, 89079 Ulm, Germany
- (770) AWD.PHARMA GMBH & CO.KG Leipziger Strase 7-13, 01097 Drezden, Germany
 (590) 2015 01 12
- (580) 2015 01 12
- (111) M 2001 014042 R1
- (732) MIDEA GROUP CO., LTD. B26-28F, Midea Headquarter Building, No:6 Midea Avenue, Beijiao, Shunde, Foshan, Guangdong, China
- (770) GD MIDEA HOLDING CO., LTD Penglai Road, Beijiaozhen, Shunde City, uangdong Province, China
- (580) 2015 01 09
- (111) M 1996 001703 R1
- (732) TEVA GmbH Graf-Arco-Straβe 3, 89079 Ulm, Germany
- (770) AWD.PHARMA GMBH & CO.KG Leipziger Strase 7-13, 01097 Drezden, Germany
- (580) 2015 01 12
- (111) M 2007 018096 R
- (732) EURODRUG LABORATORIES B.V. Laan Copes van Cattenburch 74, 2585 GD The Hague, Netherlands
- (770) KENT UNION LTD.
 Suite 1701, Hillwood Centre, 17-19
 Hillwood Road, Tsim Sha Rsui, Kowloon, The Hong Kong Special Administrative Region of the people's republic of China
 (580) 2015 01 09
- (111) M 1996 001878 R1
- (732) TEVA GmbH
- Graf-Arco-Straβe 3, 89079 Ulm, Germany (770) AWD.PHARMA GMBH & CO.KG
- Leipziger Strase 7-13, 01097 Drezden, Germany (580) 2015 01 12

(111) M 2011 021933 R

(732) EUROBANK ERGASIAS SA 8 Othonos St., 10557 Athens, Greece

- (770) EFG BANK EUROPEAN FINANCIAL GROUP SA 24 Quai du Seujet Case Postale 1211 Geneva 2, Switzerland
 (580) 2015 01 09
- (111) M 2012 022699 R
- (732) LTD "UNIMED GRUP KORP"
- Ad. Mitskevichis q. 29, b. 61, 0194, Georgia (770) LTD "PRIMA-VITA"
- Saq. Samkhedro gzisa da Akhmetelis quchis gadakveta, 0159, Tbilisi, Georgia
- (580) 2015 01 05
- (111) M 1996 002445 R1
- (732) BARCLAYS CAPITAL INC., A CONNECTICUT CORPORATION, 745 Seventh Avenue New York, New York 10019, USA
- (770) LEHMAN BROTHERS INC.,745 Seventh Avenue New York, New York10019, USA
- (580) 2015 01 09
- (111) M 1996 002720 R1
- (732) SI GROUP, INC.

2750 Balltown Road, Schenectady, New York 12309, USA

- (770) ALBEMARLE CORPORATION
 451 Florida Boulevard, Baton Rouge, Louisiana, 70801, USA
- (580) 2015 01 09
- (111) M 1996 004251 R1
- (732) AKZO NOBEL COATINGS INTERNATIONAL B.V. Velperweg 76, 6824 BM Arnhem, Netherlands
- (770) HAMMERITE PRODUCTS LTD
 26 Floor, Portland House, Bressenden Place
 London SW1E 5BG, United Kingdom
 (580) 2015 01 15
- (111) M 1995 000726 R1
- (732) TEVA GmbH
 Graf-Arco-Straβe 3, 89079 Ulm, Germany
 (770) AWD.PHARMA GMBH & CO.KG
- Leipziger Strase 7-13, 01097 Drezden, Germany (580) 2015 01 12
- (111) M 1995 000727 R1
- (732) TEVA GmbH
- Graf-Arco-Straβe 3, 89079 Ulm, Germany
- (770) AWD.PHARMA GMBH & CO.KG

Leipziger Strase 7-13, 01097 Drezden, Germany (580) 2015 01 12

- (111) M 1995 000740 R1
- (732) TEVA GmbH
- Graf-Arco-Straβe 3, 89079 Ulm, Germany(770) AWD.PHARMA GMBH & CO.KG Leipziger Strase 7-13, 01097 Drezden,
 - Germany
- (580) 2015 01 12
- (111) M 1995 000741 R1
- (732) TEVA GmbH
- Graf-Arco-Straβe 3, 89079 Ulm, Germany (770) AWD.PHARMA GMBH & CO.KG Leipziger Strase 7-13, 01097 Drezden,
- Germany (580) 2015 01 12
- (111) M 1995 000742 R1
- (732) TEVA GmbH
- Graf-Arco-Straβe 3, 89079 Ulm, Germany (770) AWD.PHARMA GMBH & CO.KG
- Leipziger Strase 7-13, 01097 Drezden, Germany (580) 2015 01 12
- (111) M 1998 009294 R1
- (732) DK Company A/S La Cours Vej 6, 7430 Ikast, Denmark
- (770) IC COMPANYS A/S Raffinaderivej 10, DK-2300 Copenhagen S, Denmark
- (580) 2015 01 14
- (111) M 1998 009753 R1
- (732) DK Company A/S La Cours Vej 6, 7430 Ikast, Denmark
- (770) IC COMPANYS A/S Raffinaderivej 10, DK-2300 Copenhagen S, Denmark
- (580) 2015 01 14
- (111) M 1998 009754 R1
- (732) DK Company A/S
- La Cours Vej 6, 7430 Ikast, Denmark (770) IC COMPANYS A/S
- Raffinaderivej 10, DK-2300 Copenhagen S, Denmark
- (580) 2015 01 14

72

(111) M 1995 000998 R1
(732) TEVA GmbH Graf-Arco-Straβe 3, 89079 Ulm, Germany
(770) AWD.PHARMA GMBH & CO.KG Leipziger Strase 7-13, 01097 Drezden, Germany
(580) 2015 01 12

(111) M 1995 000999 R1
(732) TEVA GmbH Graf-Arco-Straβe 3, 89079 Ulm, Germany
(770) AWD.PHARMA GMBH & CO.KG Leipziger Strase 7-13, 01097 Drezden, Germany
(580) 2015 01 12

CHANGES IN NAMES AND/OR ADDRESSES OF OWNERS

- (111) M 2005 016088 R
- (732) OOO "NPO PETROVAKS PHARM" 142143, Moskovskaya oblast, Podolskyi rayon, s. Porkov, ul. Sosnovaya, d.1, Russian Federation
- (770) OOO "NPO PETROVAKS PHARM" ul. Zagorjevskaya, d. 10, korp. 4, 115598, Moscow, Russian Federation
- (580) 2015 01 15
- (111) M 2005 016089 R
- (732) OOO "NPO PETROVAKS PHARM" 142143, Moskovskaya oblast, Podolskyi rayon, s. Porkov, ul. Sosnovaya, d.1, Russian Federation
- (770) OOO "NPO PETROVAKS PHARM" ul. Zagorjevskaya, d. 10, korp. 4, 11598, Moscow, Russian Federation
- (580) 2015 01 15
- (111) M 2007 017708 R
- (732) DOUBLE A (1991) PUBLIC COMPANY LIMITED
 1 Mo 2, Thatoom, Srimahaphote, Prachinburi, Thailand
 (770) ADVANCE ARGO PUBLIC COMPANY LIMITED

1 Mo 2, Thatoom, Srimahaphote, Prachinburi, Thailand

- (580) 2015 01 09
- (111) M 1996 002445 R1
- (732) LEHMAN BROTHERS INC.,
- 745 Seventh Avenue New York, New York 10019, USA(770) LEHMAN BROTHERS INC.,
- Two World Center, New York, New York 10048, USA
 (580) 2015 01 09

(111) M 2014 025444 R

- (732 GILEAD SCIENCES IRELAND UC IDA Business and Technology Park, Carrigtohill, Co. Cork, Ireland(770) GILEAD SCIENCES LIMITED
- IDA Business and Technology Park, Carrigtohill, Co. Cork, Ireland (580) 2015 01 09

- (111) M 1996 004251 R1
- (732) HAMMERITE PRODUCTS LTD 26 Floor, Portland House, Bressenden Place London SW1E 5BG, United Kingdom

 (770) HAMMERITE PRODUCTS LTD
 20 Manchester Square, London W1U 3AN, United Kingdom

(580) 2015 01 15

- (111) M 1995 000484 R2
- (732) NUTRASWEET PROPERTY HOLDINGS, INC.

a Delaware Corporation

1762 Lovers Lane, Augusta, Georgia, USA (770) NUTRASWEET PROPERTY

HOLDINGS INC.

a Delaware Corporation,

200 World Trade Center, Merchandise Mart,

Chicago, Illinois, USA

(580) 2015 01 09

BULLETIN №	NUMBER OF PUBLISHED APPLICATION (10) (260)	Pg.	col.	PUBLISHED	MUST BE
№20(408) 2014	(10) AP 2014 13048 A	5	Ι	(51) Int. Cl. (2006) C 07 D 291/08 S 61 K 31/551 A 61 P 25/00	(51) Int. Cl. (2006) C 07 D 291/08 A 61 K 31/551 A 61 P 25/00
<u>№</u> 1(411) 2015	(11) P 2015 6209 B	6	Ι	(72) FRETZEN, Angelika (US); WITOWSKI, Steven (US); GROSSI, Alfredo (US); ZHAO, Hong (US); DEDHIYA, Mahendra (US); MO, Yun (US)	 (72) FRETZEN, Angelika (US); WITOWSKI, Steven (US); GROSSI, Alfredo (US); ZHAO, Hong (US); DEDHIYA, Mahendra (US); MO, Yun (US) (74) Shalva Gvaramadze
№1(411) 2015	(260) AM 2015 76303 A	106	Π	(511) 7 – Airport tug manufactu- ring.	(511) 37 – Airport tug manufactu- ring.

CORRECTION OF PUBLISHED INFORMATIONS

CLASSIFICATION INDEXES

INVENTIONS

CONCORDANCE TABLE OF INTERNATIONAL CLASSIFICATION INDEX AND PUBLICATION NUMBERS

INTERNATIONAL CLASSIFICATION INDEXES (51)	NUMBER OF PUBLISHED APPLICATION (10)
A 61 K 31/56	AP 2015 12674 A
C 07 D 213/74; C 07 D 239/48; C 07 D 239/95; C 07 D 401/12; C 07 D 401/14; C 07 D 403/12; C 07 D 403/14; C 07 D 413/12; C 07 D 417/12; C 07 D 451/02; C 07 D 453/02; C 07 D 471/04; C 07 D 473/16; C 07 D 487/04; C 07 D 487/08	AP 2015 12682 A
C 07 D 471/04	AP 2015 13241 A
C 09 B 3/20; C 09 B 69/10; C 09 D 11/00	AP 2015 12928 A
D 01 B 7/02	AP 2015 13111 A
F 02 M 27/04	AP 2015 13345 A

CONCORDANCE TABLE OF PUBLICATION NUMBERS AND INTERNATIONAL CLASSIFICATION INDEX

NUMBER OF PUBLISHED APPLICATION (10)	INTERNATIONAL CLASSIFICATION INDEXES (51)
AP 2015 12674 A	A 61 K 31/56
AP 2015 12682 A	C 07 D 213/74; C 07 D 239/48; C 07 D 239/95; C 07 D 401/12; C 07 D 401/14; C 07 D 403/12; C 07 D 403/14; C 07 D 413/12; C 07 D 417/12; C 07 D 451/02; C 07 D 453/02; C 07 D 471/04; C 07 D 473/16; C 07 D 487/04; C 07 D 487/08
AP 2015 12928 A	C 09 B 3/20; C 09 B 69/10; C 09 D 11/00
AP 2015 13111 A	D 01 B 7/02
AP 2015 13241 A	C 07 D 471/04
AP 2015 13345 A	F 02 M 27/04

CONCORDANCE TABLE OF INTERNATIONAL CLASSIFICATION INDEX, PATENT NUMBERS AND PUBLICATION NUMBERS

INTERNATIONAL CLASSIFICATION INDEX (51)	NUMBER OF PATENT (11)	NUMBER OF PUBLISHED APPLICATION (10)
1	2	3
A 01 N 59/12; A 01 N 25/02; A 61 K 8/20; A 61 K 8/89; A 61 K 33/18; A 61 K 47/24; A 01 P 1/00; A 61 P 31/02	P 2015 6236 B	AP 2014 12995 A
A 61 K 9/08; A 61 K 47/10; A 61 K 47/26; A 61 K 47/18; A 61 K 31/5575	P 2015 6220 B	AP 2014 12045 A
A 61 K 31/13, 31/403; A 61 P 25/28	P 2015 6233 B	AP 2014 12913 A
A 61 K 31/4178; A 61 K 31/473; A 61 K 31/496; A 61 K 31/573; A 61 K 45/06; A 61 P 1/08	P 2015 6226 B	AP 2014 12752 A
A 61 K 39/00; A 61 M 5/178	P 2015 6238 B	AP 2014 13090 A

1	2	3
C 07 C 231/12; C 07 C 233/18	P 2015 6221 B	AP 2014 12388 A
C 07 C 233/18; C 07 C 231/06; C 07 C 231/12; A 61 K		
31/165; A 61 P 25/20; A 61 P 25/22; A 61 P 25/24; A	P 2015 6234 B	AP 2014 12941 A
61 P 25/06		
C 07 C 233/18; C 07 C 231/12; A 61 K 31/165;	P 2015 6231 B	AP 2014 12869 A
A 61 P 25/24		
C 07 C 233/18; C 07 C 231/12; A 61 K 31/165;		
A 61 P 5/00; A 61 P 25/00; A 61 P 25/22;	P 2015 6232 B	AP 2014 12870 A
A 61 P 25/24		
C 07 D 209/52; A 61 K 31/403; A 61 P 25/00	P 2015 6227 B	AP 2014 12774 A
C 07 D 239/26; C 07 D 401/06; C 07 D 401/14;		
C 07 D 405/14; C 07 D 409/14; C 07 D 413/14;	P 2015 6229 B	AP 2014 12848 A
C 07 D 471/04; C 07 D 487/08; A 61 K 31/505;	1 2015 022) D	111 2011 12010 11
A 61 K 31/506; A 61 P 35/00		
C 07 D 401/04; A 61 K 31/4439; A 61 P 1/04	P 2015 6222 B	AP 2014 12426 A
C 07 D 401/10; C 07 D 213/64; A 61 K 31/4412;	P 2015 6223 B	AP 2014 12512 A
A 61 P 9/00	1 2010 0220 2	
C 07 D 405/14; A 61 K 31/497; A 61 K 31/506;	P 2015 6239 B	AP 2014 13280 A
A 61 P 3/04; A 61 P 31/10	1 2013 0237 B	111 2011 10200 11
C 07 D 417/14; A 61 K 31/426; A 61 K 31/4439;		
A 61 K 31/506; A 61 K 31/5377; A 61 P 25/22;	P 2015 6225 B	AP 2014 12648 A
C 07 D 491/048; C 07 D 491/052; C 07 D 495/04		
C 07 D 417/14; A 61 K 31/426; A 61 K 31/4439;		
A 61 K 31/506; A 61 K 31/5377; A 61 P 25/24;	P 2015 6224 B	AP 2014 12647 A
C 07 D 491/048; C 07 D 491/052; C 07 D 495/04		
C 07 D 498/00	P 2015 6230 B	AP 2014 12859 A
C 07 K 19/00; C 07 K 14/245; C 12 N 15/62;		
C 12 N 15/63; C 12 N 15/31; A 61 K 38/16;	P 2015 6228 B	AP 2014 12791 A
A 61 K 39/395; A 61 P 35/00		
C 12 P 7/40; C 12 P 7/62; C 12 P 41/00;		
C 07 C 62/34; C 07 C 69/753; C 07 C 213/08;	P 2015 6235 B	AP 2014 12992 A
C 07 C 217/58; C 07 D 223/16		
H 02 N 3/00	P 2015 6237 B	AP 2014 13089 A

CONCORDANCE TABLE OF PATENT NUMBERS, PUBLICATION NUMBERS AND INTERNATIONAL CLASSIFICATION INDEX

NUMBER OF PATENT (11)	NUMBER OF PUBLISHED APPLICATION (10)	INTERNATIONAL CLASSIFICATION INDEX (51)
1	2	3
P 2015 6220 B	AP 2014 12045 A	A 61 K 9/08; A 61 K 47/10; A 61 K 47/26; A 61 K 47/18; A 61 K 31/5575
P 2015 6221 B	AP 2014 12388 A	C 07 C 231/12; C 07 C 233/18
P 2015 6222 B	AP 2014 12426 A	C 07 D 401/04; A 61 K 31/4439; A 61 P 1/04
P 2015 6223 B	AP 2014 12512 A	C 07 D 401/10; C 07 D 213/64; A 61 K 31/4412; A 61 P 9/00
P 2015 6224 B	AP 2014 12647 A	C 07 D 417/14; A 61 K 31/426; A 61 K 31/4439; A 61 K 31/506; A 61 K 31/5377; A 61 P 25/24; C 07 D 491/048; C 07 D 491/052; C 07 D 495/04
P 2015 6225 B	AP 2014 12648 A	C 07 D 417/14; A 61 K 31/426; A 61 K 31/4439; A 61 K 31/506; A 61 K 31/5377; A 61 P 25/22; C 07 D 491/048; C 07 D 491/052; C 07 D 495/04
P 2015 6226 B	AP 2014 12752 A	A 61 K 31/4178; A 61 K 31/473; A 61 K 31/496; A 61 K 31/573; A 61 K 45/06; A 61 P 1/08

1	2	3
P 2015 6227 B	AP 2014 12774 A	C 07 D 209/52; A 61 K 31/403; A 61 P 25/00
P 2015 6228 B	AP 2014 12791 A	C 07 K 19/00; C 07 K 14/245; C 12 N 15/62; C 12 N 15/63; C 12 N 15/31; A 61 K 38/16; A 61 K 39/395; A 61 P 35/00
P 2015 6229 B	AP 2014 12848 A	C 07 D 239/26; C 07 D 401/06; C 07 D 401/14; C 07 D 405/14; C 07 D 409/14; C 07 D 413/14; C 07 D 471/04; C 07 D 487/08; A 61 K 31/505; A 61 K 31/506; A 61 P 35/00
P 2015 6230 B	AP 2014 12859 A	C 07 D 498/00
P 2015 6231 B	AP 2014 12869 A	C 07 C 233/18; C 07 C 231/12; A 61 K 31/165; A 61 P 25/24
P 2015 6232 B	AP 2014 12870 A	C 07 C 233/18; C 07 C 231/12; A 61 K 31/165; A 61 P 5/00; A 61 P 25/00; A 61 P 25/22; A 61 P 25/24
P 2015 6233 B	AP 2014 12913 A	A 61 K 31/13, 31/403; A 61 P 25/28
P 2015 6234 B	AP 2014 12941 A	C 07 C 233/18; C 07 C 231/06; C 07 C 231/12; A 61 K 31/165; A 61 P 25/20; A 61 P 25/22; A 61 P 25/24; A 61 P 25/06
P 2015 6235 B	AP 2014 12992 A	C 12 P 7/40; C 12 P 7/62; C 12 P 41/00; C 07 C 62/34; C 07 C 69/753; C 07 C 213/08; C 07 C 217/58; C 07 D 223/16
P 2015 6236 B	AP 2014 12995 A	A 01 N 59/12; A 01 N 25/02; A 61 K 8/20; A 61 K 8/89; A 61 K 33/18; A 61 K 47/24; A 01 P 1/00; A 61 P 31/02
P 2015 6237 B	AP 2014 13089 A	H 02 N 3/00
P 2015 6238 B	AP 2014 13090 A	A 61 K 39/00; A 61 M 5/178
P 2015 6239 B	AP 2014 13280 A	C 07 D 405/14; A 61 K 31/497; A 61 K 31/506; A 61 P 3/04; A 61 P 31/10

CONCORDANCE TABLE OF APPLICATION NUMBERS, PUBLICATION NUMBERS AND PATENTS

NUMBER OF APPLICATION (21)	NUMBER OF PUBLISHED APPLICATION (10)	NUMBER OF PATENT (11)
AP 2009 012045	AP 2014 12045 A	P 2015 6220 B
AP 2010 012388	AP 2014 12388 A	P 2015 6221 B
AP 2010 012426	AP 2014 12426 A	P 2015 6222 B
AP 2010 012512	AP 2014 12512 A	P 2015 6223 B
AP 2010 012647	AP 2014 12647 A	P 2015 6224 B
AP 2010 012648	AP 2014 12648 A	P 2015 6225 B
AP 2010 012752	AP 2014 12752 A	P 2015 6226 B
AP 2010 012774	AP 2014 12774 A	P 2015 6227 B
AP 2010 012791	AP 2014 12791 A	P 2015 6228 B
AP 2011 012848	AP 2014 12848 A	P 2015 6229 B
AP 2011 012859	AP 2014 12859 A	P 2015 6230 B
AP 2011 012869	AP 2014 12869 A	P 2015 6231 B
AP 2011 012870	AP 2014 12870 A	P 2015 6232 B
AP 2012 012913	AP 2014 12913 A	P 2015 6233 B
AP 2011 012941	AP 2014 12941 A	P 2015 6234 B
AP 2013 012992	AP 2014 12992 A	P 2015 6235 B
AP 2011 012995	AP 2014 12995 A	P 2015 6236 B
AP 2011 013090	AP 2014 13090 A	P 2015 6238 B
AP 2013 013089	AP 2014 13089 A	P 2015 6237 B
AP 2010 013280	AP 2014 13280 A	P 2015 6239 B

UTILITY MODELS

CONCORDANCE TABLE OF INTERNATIONAL CLASSIFICATION INDEX, PATENT NUMBERS AND PUBLICATION NUMBERS

INTERNATIONAL CLASSIFICATION INDEX (51)	NUMBER OF PATENT (11)	NUMBER OF PUBLISHED APPLICATION (10)
B 42 D 15/10; B 44 F 1/12; G 06 K 1/02	U 2015 1842 Y	AU 2014 13321 U

CONCORDANCE TABLE OF PATENT NUMBERS, PUBLICATION NUMBERS AND INTERNATIONAL CLASSIFICATION INDEX

NUMBER OF PATENT (11)	NUMBER OF PUBLISHED APPLICATION (10)	INTERNATIONAL CLASSIFICATION INDEX (51)
U 2015 1842 Y	AU 2014 13321 U	B 42 D 15/10; B 44 F 1/12; G 06 K 1/02

CONCORDANCE TABLE OF APPLICATION NUMBERS, PUBLICATION NUMBERS AND PATENTS

NUMBER OF APPLICATION (21)	NUMBER OF PUBLISHED APPLICATION (10)	NUMBER OF PATENT (11)
AU 2012 013321	AU 2014 13321 U	U 2015 1842 Y

DESIGNS

PATENT NUMBERS AND PUBLICATION NUMBERS

INTERNATIONAL CLASSIFICATION INDEX (51)	NUMBER OF PATENT (11)	NUMBER OF PUBLISHED APPLICATION (10)
06-01, 06-03, 06-04	D 2015 610 S	AD 2014 806 S
09-01	D 2015 609 S	AD 2014 805 S
09-01	D 2015 611 S	AD 2014 807 S
09-03	D 2015 606 S	AD 2014 788 S
09-03	D 2015 607 S	AD 2014 789 S
26-05	D 2015 608 S	AD 2014 804 S

CONCORDANCE TABLE OF PATENT NUMBERS, PUBLICATION NUMBERS AND INTERNATIONAL CLASSIFICATION INDEX

NUMBER OF PATENT (11)	NUMBER OF PUBLISHED APPLICATION (10)	INTERNATIONAL CLASSIFICATION INDEX (51)
D 2015 606 S	AD 2014 788 S	09-03
D 2015 607 S	AD 2014 789 S	09-03
D 2015 608 S	AD 2014 804 S	26-05
D 2015 609 S	AD 2014 805 S	09-01
D 2015 610 S	AD 2014 806 S	06-01, 06-03, 06-04
D 2015 611 S	AD 2014 807 S	09-01

CONCORDANCE TABLE OF APPLICATION NUMBERS, PUBLICATION NUMBERS AND PATENTS

NUMBER OF APPLICATION (21)	NUMBER OF PUBLISHED APPLICATION (10)	NUMBER OF PATENT (11)
AD 2014 000788	AD 2014 788 S	D 2015 606 S
AD 2014 000789	AD 2014 789 S	D 2015 607 S
AD 2014 000804	AD 2014 804 S	D 2015 608 S
AD 2014 000805	AD 2014 805 S	D 2015 609 S
AD 2014 000806	AD 2014 806 S	D 2015 610 S
AD 2014 000807	AD 2014 807 S	D 2015 611 S

DESIGN REGISTERED ACCORDING TO THE ACCELERATED PROCEDURE

CONCORDANCE TABLE OF INTERNATIONAL CLASSIFICATION INDEX AND PATENTS NUMBERS

INTERNATIONAL CLASSIFICATION INDEX (51)	NUMBER OF PATENT (11)
06-04	D 2015 613 S
09-03	D 2015 612 S

CONCORDANCE TABLE OF PATENT NUMBERS AND INTERNATIONAL CLASSIFICATION INDEX

NUMBER OF PATENT (11)	INTERNATIONAL CLASSIFICATION INDEX (51)
D 2015 613 S	06-04
D 2015 612 S	09-03

CONCORDANCE TABLE OF APPLICATION NUMBERS AND PATENT NUMBERS

NUMBER OF APPLICATION (21)	NUMBER OF PATENT (11)
AD 2014 000828	D 2015 612 S
AD 2014 000829	D 2015 613 S

TRADEMARKS

CONCORDANCE TABLE OF REGISTATION NUMBERS, APPLICATION NUMBERS, PUBLICATION NUMBERS AND BULLETIN NUMBERS

NUMBER OF REGISTRATION (111)	NUMBER OF APPLICATION (210)	NUMBER OF PUBLISHED APPLICATION (260)	NUMBER OF BULLETIN
1	2	3	4
M 2015 25546 R	AM 2014 79967	-	2(414) 2015
M 2015 25547 R	AM 2013 70698	AM 2014 70698 A	11(399) 2014
M 2015 25548 R	AM 2013 70699	AM 2014 70699 A	11(399) 2014
M 2015 25549 R	AM 2013 72432	AM 2014 72432 A	10(398) 2014
M 2015 25550 R	AM 2013 73111	AM 2014 73111 A	12(400) 2014
M 2015 25551 R	AM 2013 73113	AM 2014 73113 A	15(403) 2014
M 2015 25552 R	AM 2013 73115	AM 2014 73115 A	15(403) 2014
M 2015 25553 R	AM 2013 73134	AM 2014 73134 A	16(404) 2014
M 2015 25554 R	AM 2013 73135	AM 2014 73135 A	16(404) 2014
M 2015 25555 R	AM 2013 73523	AM 2014 73523 A	12(400) 2014
M 2015 25556 R	AM 2013 73549	AM 2014 73549 A	13(401) 2014
M 2015 25557 R	AM 2013 73697	AM 2014 73697 A	12(400) 2014
M 2015 25558 R	AM 2013 73792	AM 2014 73792 A	11(399) 2014
M 2015 25559 R	AM 2013 73964	AM 2014 73964 A	15(403) 2014
M 2015 25560 R	AM 2013 73965	AM 2014 73965 A	15(403) 2014
M 2015 25561 R	AM 2013 73966	AM 2014 73966 A	15(403) 2014
M 2015 25562 R	AM 2013 73967	AM 2014 73967 A	15(403) 2014
M 2015 25563 R	AM 2013 74041	AM 2014 74041 A	12(400) 2014
M 2015 25564 R	AM 2013 74051	AM 2014 74051 A	14(402) 2014
M 2015 25565 R	AM 2013 74247	AM 2014 74247 A	16(404) 2014
M 2015 25566 R	AM 2013 74317	AM 2014 74317 A	13(401) 2014
M 2015 25567 R	AM 2013 74318	AM 2014 74318 A	13(401) 2014
M 2015 25568 R	AM 2013 74347	AM 2014 74347 A	17(405) 2014
M 2015 25569 R	AM 2013 74545	AM 2014 74545 A	15(403) 2014
M 2015 25570 R	AM 2013 74560	AM 2014 74560 A	14(402) 2014
M 2015 25571 R	AM 2013 74593	AM 2014 74593 A	14(402) 2014
M 2015 25572 R	AM 2013 74594	AM 2014 74594 A	14(402) 2014
M 2015 25573 R	AM 2013 74595	AM 2014 74595 A	14(402) 2014
M 2015 25574 R	AM 2013 74597	AM 2014 74597 A	14(402) 2014
M 2015 25575 R	AM 2013 74598	AM 2014 74598 A	14(402) 2014
M 2015 25576 R	AM 2013 74599	AM 2014 74599 A	14(402) 2014
M 2015 25577 R	AM 2013 74600	AM 2014 74600 A	17(405) 2014
M 2015 25578 R	AM 2013 74601	AM 2014 74601 A	17(405) 2014
M 2015 25579 R	AM 2013 74761	AM 2014 74761 A	15(403) 2014
M 2015 25580 R	AM 2013 74846	AM 2014 74846 A	16(404) 2014
M 2015 25581 R	AM 2013 75080	AM 2014 75080 A	14(402) 2014
M 2015 25582 R	AM 2013 75102	AM 2014 75102 A	15(403) 2014
M 2015 25583 R	AM 2013 74596	AM 2014 74596 A	14(402) 2014
M 2015 25584 R	AM 2013 75114	AM 2014 75114 A	16(404) 2014
M 2015 25585 R	AM 2014 79903	-	2(414) 2015
M 2015 25586 R	AM 2014 80017	-	2(414) 2015
M 2015 25587 R	AM 2014 80010	-	2(414) 2015
M 2015 25588 R	AM 2014 79973	-	2(414) 2015

		1	2
NUMBER OF	NUMBER OF	AM 2015 76432 A	AM 2014 76432
PUBLISHED APPLICATION	APPLICATION	AM 2015 76452 A	AM 2014 76452
	(210)	AM 2015 76457 A	AM 2014 76457
(260)		AM 2015 76467 A	AM 2014 76467
1	2	AM 2015 76474 A	AM 2014 76474
AM 2015 70794 A	AM 2013 70794	AM 2015 76553 A	AM 2014 76553
AM 2015 72645 A*	AM 2013 72645	AM 2015 76721 A	AM 2014 76721
AM 2015 73388 A	AM 2013 73388	AM 2015 76758 A	AM 2014 76758
AM 2015 73916 A	AM 2013 73916	AM 2015 76761 A	AM 2014 76761
AM 2015 73917 A	AM 2013 73917	AM 2015 76763 A	AM 2014 76763
AM 2015 73933 A	AM 2013 73933	AM 2015 76774 A	AM 2014 76774
AM 2015 74099 A*	AM 2013 74099	AM 2015 76775 A	AM 2014 76775
AM 2015 76072 A	AM 2014 76072	AM 2015 76817 A	AM 2014 76817
AM 2015 76186 A	AM 2014 76186	AM 2015 76844 A	AM 2014 76844
AM 2015 76222 A	AM 2014 76222	AM 2015 76888 A	AM 2014 76888
AM 2015 76240 A	AM 2014 76240	AM 2015 76975 A	AM 2014 76975
AM 2015 76244 A	AM 2014 76244	AM 2015 76987 A	AM 2014 76987
AM 2015 76246 A	AM 2014 76246	AM 2015 76988 A	AM 2014 76988
AM 2015 76262 A	AM 2014 76262	AM 2015 77073 A	AM 2014 77073
AM 2015 76263 A	AM 2014 76263	AM 2015 77079 A	AM 2014 77079
AM 2015 76264A	AM 2014 76264	AM 2015 77189 A	AM 2014 77189
AM 2015 76297 A	AM 2014 76297	AM 2015 77218 A	AM 2014 77218
AM 2015 76358 A	AM 2014 76358	AM 2015 77395 A	AM 2014 77395
AM 2015 76395 A	AM 2014 76395	AM 2015 77396 A	AM 2014 77396
AM 2015 76402 A	AM 2014 76402	AM 2015 77445 A	AM 2014 77445

CONCORDANCE TABLE OF PUBLICATION NUMBERS AND APPLICATION NUMBERS

CONCORDANCE TABLE OF INDEX OF GOODS AND/OR SERVICES AND APPLICATION NUMBERS

		1	2
INDEX OF GOODS	NUMBER OF PUBLISHED	5	AM 2015 76358 A
AND/OR SERVICES	APPLICATION	5	AM 2015 76395 A
(511)	(260)	5	AM 2015 76432 A
		5	AM 2015 76474 A
1	2	5	AM 2015 76721 A
1	AM 2015 76761 A	5	AM 2015 76758 A
3	AM 2015 76297 A	5	AM 2015 76761 A
3	AM 2015 76452 A	5	AM 2015 76888 A
3	AM 2015 76721 A	5	AM 2015 77395 A
3	AM 2015 76758 A	8	AM 2015 77396 A
3	AM 2015 76761 A	9	AM 2015 74099 A*
3	AM 2015 76763 A	9	AM 2015 77189 A
3	AM 2015 77445 A	14	AM 2015 76817 A
5	AM 2015 70794 A	16	AM 2015 73933 A
5	AM 2015 73916 A	18	AM 2015 76297 A
5	AM 2015 73917 A	25	AM 2015 76297 A
5	AM 2015 76262 A	25	AM 2015 76721 A
5	AM 2015 76263 A	25	AM 2015 76758 A
5	AM 2015 76264 A	28	AM 2015 76817 A

1	2
29	AM 2015 77218 A
30	AM 2015 76072 A
30	AM 2015 76186 A
30	AM 2015 76457 A
30	AM 2015 76775 A
30	AM 2015 76975 A
30	AM 2015 77218 A
32	AM 2015 76467 A
32	AM 2015 76774 A
32	AM 2015 76775 A
32	AM 2015 76844 A
33	AM 2015 72645 A*
33	AM 2015 76402 A
33	AM 2015 76467 A
33	AM 2015 76774 A
33	AM 2015 76775 A

1	2
34	AM 2015 76222 A
34	AM 2015 76775 A
34	AM 2015 77079 A
35	AM 2015 73388 A
35	AM 2015 76240 A
35	AM 2015 76244 A
35	AM 2015 76246 A
35	AM 2015 76297 A
35	AM 2015 76775 A
35	AM 2015 76844 A
35	AM 2015 76987 A
38	AM 2015 76553 A
38	AM 2015 77073 A
41	AM 2015 76553 A
42	AM 2015 74099 A*
43	AM 2015 76988 A

CONCORDANCE TABLE OF INDEX OF GOODS AND/OR SERVICES AND NUMBERS OF TRADEMARKS REGISTERED ACCORDING TO THE ACCELERATED PROCEDURE

INDEX OF GOODS AND/OR SERVICES (511)	NUMBER OF REGISTERED ACCORDING TO THE ACCELERATED PROCEDURE (111)
29	M 2015 25588 R
30	M 2015 25585 R
33	M 2015 25546 R
35	M 2015 25587 R
35	M 2015 25588 R
44	M 2015 25586 R

OFFICIAL BULLETIN OF THE INDUSTRIAL PROPERTY

2(414)

EDITOR-IN-CHIEF:	N. Bebrishvili
EDITORS-TRANSLATORS:	E. Gabunia G. Nadareishvili
PROOFREADER:	L. Chanturia
COMPUTER LAYOUT:	M. Ordenidze K. Svanidze

www.sakpatenti.org.ge E-mail: info@sakpatenti.org.ge